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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 
接納註冊 (全文本) 

 
商標註冊處處長已根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 42 條，接納下列商標的註冊申請。現根據《商標條
例》第 43 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 15 條，公布申請的詳情。 
 
根據《商標條例》第 44 條及《商標規則》第 16 條，任何人擬就下列商標的註冊提出反對，須在本公告
公布日期起計的三個月內，採用 表格第 T6 號提交反對通知。(例如，若果公布日期爲 2003 年 4 月 4
日，則該三個月的最後一日爲 2003 年 7 月 3 日。)反對通知須載有反對理由的陳述及《商標規則》第
16(2)條所提述的事宜。反對人須在提交反對通知的同時，將該通知的副本送交有關申請人。 
 
有關商標註冊處處長根據商標條例(第 43 章)第 13 條/商標條例(第 559 章)附表 5 第 10 條所接納的註冊申
請，請到 http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0 檢視電子憲報。 
 

ACCEPTANCE FOR REGISTRATION (FULL VERSION) 
 
The Registrar of Trade Marks has accepted the following trade marks for registration under section 42 of 
the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559). Under section 43 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 15 of the 
Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.), the particulars of the applications are published.  
 
Under section 44 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 16 of the Trade Marks Rules, any person who 
wishes to oppose the registration of any of these marks shall, within the 3-month period beginning on 
the date of this publication, file a notice of opposition on Form T6. (For example, if the publication 
date is 4 April 2003, the last day of the 3-month period is 3 July 2003.) The notice of opposition shall 
include a statement of the grounds of opposition and the matters referred to in rule 16(2).  The 
opponent shall, at the same time as he files the notice of opposition, send a copy of it to the 
applicant of the application in question.  
 
For  applications for registration accepted by the Registrar of Trade Marks under section 13 of the 
Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 43)/section 10 of Schedule 5 to the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559), please 
view e-gazette at http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=e&agree=0. 
 

類別 Class 6 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
302154186 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 Qantas Airways Limited 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

10 Bourke Rd Mascot  NSW 2020 AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

So Keung Yip & Sin, Solicitors & Notaries, Agents for Trade Marks, 
Patents and Designs 
1009-1012, 10/F, Nan Fung Tower, 173 Des Voeux Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 28, 35, 36, 38, 39, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Padlocks and locks 
Class 9: 
Mobile phones and phone cases; downloadable ring tones for mobile 
phones; electronic cards in this class including encoded cards, 
integrated circuit cards and smart cards; telephone cards and sim 
(subscriber identity module) cards; debit and credit cards; stored 
information cards and magnetic data carriers; apparatus for 
recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; 
recording discs; telecommunications and communications equipment, 
apparatus and systems; telephone equipment, apparatus and systems; 
computer equipment, apparatus and systems; computer hardware; 
computer software; software applications for computers, mobile 
phones and handheld telecommunication devices; publications in 
electronic and multimedia format including electronic notice boards 
and electronic postcards; adaptors. 
Class 12: 
Vehicles; apparatus for locomotion by land, air or water. 
Class 14: 
Watches; horological and chronometric instruments; key rings; 
jewellery. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; printed publications; magazines; 
periodicals; guides; catalogues; books; albums; programs (printed 
matter); calendars; diaries; decals; posters; directories; 
pamphlets; brochures; newsletters; pamphlets; passport holders; 
postcards; colouring books; stickers; photographs; stationery and 
study materials; baggage and luggage tags; gift vouchers; model 
aeroplanes (ornaments) made of paper; instructional and teaching 
material (other than apparatus); manuals; industrial packaging 
containers of paper; plastic materials for packaging (not included 
in other classes); writing instruments. 
Class 18: 
Luggage; luggage straps; leather straps; leather and imitations of 
leather, and goods made of these materials and not included in 
other classes; trunks and travelling bags; bags for toiletry kits; 
beauty cases (sold empty); garment bags; backpacks; school bags; 
sports bags; suitcases; briefcases; key cases; coin holders; credit 
card holders; wallets; purses; umbrellas, parasols and walking 
sticks. 
Class 20: 
Pillows including inflatable pillows (other than for medical use). 
Class 21: 
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Bottle openers; cups and mugs. 
Class 28: 
Games and playthings including model toys, soft toys, board games, 
balls including golf balls, dolls and doll accessories, puzzles, 
money boxes not made of metal (toys), remote control toys; 
gymnastic and sporting articles not included in other classes; 
playing cards; toys including model planes and other model toys; 
electronic games and video games in this class. 
Class 35: 
Advertising, marketing and merchandising services for sales 
promotion; advertising and marketing for accommodation and 
transport providers seeking to attract tourists and travellers; 
outdoor advertising; advertising using aircrafts; direct mail 
advertising; business services including business management, 
administration and information services; business management in 
relation to travel and transport; business services in relation to 
travel and accommodation schemes and programs; promotional and 
business advisory services in relation to transport and travel 
management; business management, organisation, operation and 
supervision of loyalty programs or incentive schemes including in 
relation to the supply of benefits in connection with loyalty 
programs or incentive schemes; wholesaling and retailing of water, 
electricity, gas, energy, fuel, computer and telecommunications 
goods; including all the aforementioned services provided online; 
retail services via a global computer network excluding those in 
relation to clothing, tobacco, smokers' articles, matches, 
cigarettes, cigars, ashtrays, lighters, cigarette papers or 
cigarette filters; retail services relating to water, electricity, 
gas, energy, fuel, computer and telecommunications goods via global 
computer network which are offered online and offline (call centres 
or shop fronts) or in-flight (on board a passenger flight); 
organisation, management, supervision and operation of promotional 
and incentive schemes including those relating to use by passengers 
of aircraft. 
Class 36: 
Financial services including financial services associated with 
loyalty programs or incentive schemes; financial services in 
connection with the issue and use of credit cards, debit cards, 
tokens of value, vouchers, points and other payment or value 
devices; loyalty program or incentive scheme redemption services in 
connection with the supply of benefits of value to customers; 
insurance services; financial affairs and services; monetary 
affairs and services; credit card services; debit card services; 
funds investment and management services; funds transfer services 
including electronic fund transfer services; investment services; 
banking services; loans and mortgage services; real estate affairs; 
loyalty program or incentive scheme redemption services in 
connection with the supply of benefits to customers; travel 
insurance and agency services for arranging travel insurance. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications services; telecommunication network services and 
telephone support services; communication services including 
electronic communication services in connection with transport, 
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tours and travel, reservations, accommodation and car hire; 
providing telecommunication access and links to global computer 
networks and the Internet; Internet service provider services; 
mobile telephone services; sim (subscriber identity module) mobile 
communication services including for global roaming purposes; and 
other telephone services; electronic mail services; voice and data 
transmission services; short message services (sms services); 
rental of telecommunications apparatus, equipment and systems. 
Class 39: 
transport; transportation and delivery of goods and passengers by 
land, air and sea; seating reservation services for travel; travel 
and transport reservation services; baggage handling services; 
tourist offices (tourist information); travel agency services; 
arranging and operation of tours; courier services; vehicle hire 
services; chauffeur services; airport parking for vehicles; car 
parking valet services; cargo freight services; packaging and 
storage of goods; storage and warehousing services; information 
services in relation to travel including transport; energy 
distribution and supply services including in connection with 
water, electricity, gas, energy and fuel; bonus, loyalty and reward 
programs for frequent air travellers being the supply of travel 
benefits, travel incentives, travel services and travel schemes in 
connection with transportation and travel priority boarding, 
priority check-in, priority seating and reservation services and 
ticket upgrades; information, advisory and consultancy services 
relating to all of the aforesaid. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment for passengers and travellers, including access to 
audio and video recordings, games or puzzles by means of a computer 
based system and provision of internet games or puzzles; organising 
and conducting competitions (for entertainment, educational, 
sporting and cultural purposes); television entertainment being 
screening of television programs, movies, documentaries, travel and 
tourist information programs and holiday programs; organising and 
managing sporting events; provision of entertainment information to 
passengers in flight and in transit; provision of entertainment, 
cultural or sporting event activities; publication and provision of 
news and entertainment information; publication of multimedia 
material online; entertainment ticket agency services; provision of 
training and education services; arranging and conducting 
exhibitions and conferences for entertainment, educational, 
sporting and cultural purposes; gymnastic and health club (physical 
exercise) and fitness facilities; ticket sale, reservation and 
booking services (for entertainment, educational, sporting and 
cultural events); organising and managing events and tours for 
entertainment purposes; ticket reservation and booking (for 
entertainment, educational, sporting and cultural events); booking 
of seats for shows; education; providing of training. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： N/A 
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Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-02-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

18-08-2011 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1443510 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

AUSTRALIA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302154195 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Qantas Airways Limited 
10 Bourke Rd Mascot  NSW 2020 AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

So Keung Yip & Sin, Solicitors & Notaries, Agents for Trade Marks, 
Patents and Designs 
1009-1012, 10/F, Nan Fung Tower, 173 Des Voeux Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 28, 35, 36, 38, 39, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Padlocks and locks. 
Class 9: 
Mobile phones and phone cases; downloadable ring tones for mobile 
phones; electronic cards in this class including encoded cards, 
integrated circuit cards and smart cards; telephone cards and sim 
(subscriber identity module) cards; debit and credit cards; stored 
information cards and magnetic data carriers; apparatus for 
recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; 
recording discs; telecommunications and communications equipment, 
apparatus and systems; telephone equipment, apparatus and systems; 
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computer equipment, apparatus and systems; computer hardware; 
computer software; software applications for computers, mobile 
phones and handheld telecommunication devices; publications in 
electronic and multimedia format including electronic notice boards 
and electronic postcards; adaptors. 
Class 12: 
Vehicles; apparatus for locomotion by land, air or water. 
Class 14: 
Watches; horological and chronometric instruments; key rings; 
jewellery. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; printed publications; magazines; 
periodicals; guides; catalogues; books; albums; programs (printed 
matter); calendars; diaries; decals; posters; directories; 
pamphlets; brochures; newsletters; pamphlets; passport holders; 
postcards; colouring books; stickers; photographs; stationery and 
study materials; baggage and luggage tags; gift vouchers; model 
aeroplanes (ornaments) made of paper; instructional and teaching 
material (other than apparatus); manuals; industrial packaging 
containers of paper; plastic materials for packaging (not included 
in other classes); writing instruments. 
Class 18: 
Luggage; luggage straps; leather straps; leather and imitations of 
leather, and goods made of these materials and not included in 
other classes; trunks and travelling bags; bags for toiletry kits; 
beauty cases (sold empty); garment bags; backpacks; school bags; 
sports bags; suitcases; briefcases; key cases; coin holders; credit 
card holders; wallets; purses; umbrellas, parasols and walking 
sticks. 
Class 20: 
Pillows including inflatable pillows (other than for medical use). 
Class 21: 
Bottle openers; cups and mugs. 
Class 28: 
Games and playthings including model toys, soft toys, board games, 
balls including golf balls, dolls and doll accessories, puzzles, 
money boxes not made of metal (toys), remote control toys; 
gymnastic and sporting articles not included in other classes; 
playing cards; toys including model planes and other model toys; 
electronic games and video games in this class. 
Class 35: 
Advertising, marketing and merchandising services for sales 
promotion; advertising and marketing for accommodation and 
transport providers seeking to attract tourists and travellers; 
outdoor advertising; advertising using aircrafts; direct mail 
advertising; business services including business management, 
administration and information services; business management in 
relation to travel and transport; business services in relation to 
travel and accommodation schemes and programs; promotional and 
business advisory services in relation to transport and travel 
management; business management, organisation, operation and 
supervision of loyalty programs or incentive schemes including in 
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relation to the supply of benefits in connection with loyalty 
programs or incentive schemes; wholesaling and retailing of water, 
electricity, gas, energy, fuel, computer and telecommunications 
goods; including all the aforementioned services provided online; 
retail services via a global computer network excluding those in 
relation to clothing, tobacco, smokers' articles, matches, 
cigarettes, cigars, ashtrays, lighters, cigarette papers or 
cigarette filters; retail services relating to water, electricity, 
gas, energy, fuel, computer and telecommunications goods via global 
computer network which are offered online and offline (call centres 
or shop fronts) or in-flight (on board a passenger flight); 
organisation, management, supervision and operation of promotional 
and incentive schemes including those relating to use by passengers 
of aircraft. 
Class 36: 
Financial services including financial services associated with 
loyalty programs or incentive schemes; financial services in 
connection with the issue and use of credit cards, debit cards, 
tokens of value, vouchers, points and other payment or value 
devices; loyalty program or incentive scheme redemption services in 
connection with the supply of benefits of value to customers; 
insurance services; financial affairs and services; monetary 
affairs and services; credit card services; debit card services; 
funds investment and management services; funds transfer services 
including electronic fund transfer services; investment services; 
banking services; loans and mortgage services; real estate affairs; 
loyalty program or incentive scheme redemption services in 
connection with the supply of benefits to customers; travel 
insurance and agency services for arranging travel insurance. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications services; telecommunication network services and 
telephone support services; communication services including 
electronic communication services in connection with transport, 
tours and travel, reservations, accommodation and car hire; 
providing telecommunication access and links to global computer 
networks and the Internet; Internet service provider services; 
mobile telephone services; sim (subscriber identity module) mobile 
communication services including for global roaming purposes; and 
other telephone services; electronic mail services; voice and data 
transmission services; short message services (sms services); 
rental of telecommunications apparatus, equipment and systems. 
Class 39: 
Air travel services; airline services; aircraft chartering; 
passenger transport and air cargo transport services; booking and 
reservation of travel services including but not limited to booking 
and reservation services for holidays and tours; providing 
information and data relating to the transport of goods and people; 
tourist information services; sight seeing tour and cruise 
arranging services; package holiday services; bonus program for 
frequent air travellers including the supply of benefits in 
connection with transportation and travel, priority boarding, 
check-in, seating and reservation services and ticket upgrades; 
planning, booking and ticketing of and information about travel and 
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transport via electronic contact and communication with customers, 
such services being in relation to airline services; transport; 
transportation and delivery of goods and passengers by land, air 
and sea; seating reservation services for travel; travel and 
transport reservation services; baggage handling services; tourist 
offices (tourist information); travel agency services; arranging 
and operation of tours; courier services; vehicle hire services; 
chauffeur services; airport parking for vehicles; car parking valet 
services; cargo freight services; packaging and storage of goods; 
storage and warehousing services; information services in relation 
to travel including transport; energy distribution and supply 
services including in connection with water, electricity, gas, 
energy and fuel; bonus, loyalty and reward programs for frequent 
air travellers being the supply of travel benefits, travel 
incentives, travel services and travel schemes in connection with 
transportation and travel priority boarding, priority check-in, 
priority seating and reservation services and ticket upgrades; 
information, advisory and consultancy services relating to all of 
the aforesaid. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment for passengers and travellers, including access to 
audio and video recordings, games or puzzles by means of a computer 
based system and provision of internet games or puzzles; organising 
and conducting competitions (for entertainment, educational, 
sporting and cultural purposes); television entertainment being 
screening of television programs, movies, documentaries, travel and 
tourist information programs and holiday programs; organising and 
managing sporting events; provision of entertainment information to 
passengers in flight and in transit; provision of entertainment, 
cultural or sporting event activities; publication and provision of 
news and entertainment information; publication of multimedia 
material online; entertainment ticket agency services; provision of 
training and education services; arranging and conducting 
exhibitions and conferences for entertainment, educational, 
sporting and cultural purposes; gymnastic and health club (physical 
exercise) and fitness facilities; ticket sale, reservation and 
booking services (for entertainment, educational, sporting and 
cultural events); organising and managing events and tours for 
entertainment purposes; ticket reservation and booking (for 
entertainment, educational, sporting and cultural events); booking 
of seats for shows; education; providing of training. 
Class 43: 
Provision of accommodation services including but not limited to 
booking and reserving accommodation; travel agency services 
relating to obtaining meals and accommodation; provision of food 
and beverages; restaurant, lounge, cafeteria, bar, catering 
services for travellers; planning, booking and information about 
accommodation via electronic contact and communication with 
customers; all the aforesaid being in relation to airline services; 
information services in relation to accommodation; booking or 
reservation services (for accommodation and restaurants) provided 
in relation to a loyalty program or incentive scheme. 

[526] 卸棄： N/A 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-02-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

13-12-2011 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1464800 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

AUSTRALIA 

   
   

 
 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303559285 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

NITTO KOHKI KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NITTO KOHKI CO., LTD.) 
9-4, Nakaikegami 2-chome, OHTA-KU, Tokyo, 146-8555, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 10, 17 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Valves of metal (not machine elements); couplings of metal; pipe 
couplings of metal; flanges of metal; hinges of metal; door 
closers; doors of metal; fittings of metal for building; parts and 
accessories of the aforementioned goods. 
Class 7: 
Metalworking machine tools, pneumatic and portable air tools, 
reciprocating tools, belt sanders, chisels, disc grinders, disc 
sanders, drillers, impact wrenches, multi-needle type chisels, 
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sanders, grinders, belt for sanders, air dusters, pneumatic 
machineries and hydraulic machineries, machines for handling load, 
drilling machines, beveling machines, boring machines, punchers, 
cutting and grinding tools, rotary boring tools, broaching tools, 
drill bits, cutting tools, hole saws and other rotary tools, motors 
(other than for land vehicles), brushes for electrical machines, 
machine elements (other than for land vehicles), powered-driven 
handheld tools, portable power-driven tools, electric screwdrivers, 
screw supplying machines for electric screwdriver, torque checkers 
(specialized components for electric screwdriver only), suction 
pumps used to hold screws with suction for screw supply, compressor 
machines, pumps, rotary pumps, reciprocating pumps, rotary 
compressors, reciprocating compressors, vacuum pumps, blowers, 
torque checkers (for electric screwdriver),  screw counters 
(specialized components for electric screwdriver only, for counting 
the number of screws that have been correctly tightened), 
controllers (for electric screwdriver), screw aligning units 
(specialized components for aligning screws in screw supplying 
machine), parts and accessories for the aforementioned goods. 
Class 9: 
Battery chargers (for electric screwdriver), power supplies (for 
electric screwdriver), parts and accessories for the aforementioned 
goods. 
Class 10: 
Medical apparatuses and instruments; massage apparatuses; spraying 
devices; parts and accessories for the aforementioned goods. 
Class 17: 
Couplings (not of metal); pipe couplings (not of metal); valves 
(not of metal); flanges (not of metal); hoses of rubber; tubes and 
pipes of rubber; parts and accessories for the aforementioned 
goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

24-04-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

2015-040150 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAPAN 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303596077 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Consolidated Aerospace Manufacturing, LLC 
1425 SOUTH ACACIA AVENUE, FULLERTON, CALIFORNIA 92831, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 40, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Metal fittings, hardware and fasteners including fluid pressure 
fittings, gang channels, flanges, ducting components, nuts, bolts, 
screws, gang channels, couplings, clamps, strap assemblies and 
pins. 
Class 40: 
Manufacturing services of fittings, hardware and fasteners. 
Class 42: 
Design services of fittings, hardware and fasteners. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-11-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

13-05-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86/628615 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303611303 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Nautilus Minerals Pacific Pty Ltd 
Level 3, 33 Park Road, Milton, Queensland 4064, AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT LIMITED 
Unit 230, 2/F, Building 12W,  No. 12 Science Park West Avenue, 
Phase 3, Hong Kong Science Park, Pak Shek Kok, N.T., HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 12, 37, 39, 40 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Common metals and their alloys; metals, metal mattes and 
metallurgical products (metal products) and metal by-products 
thereof; ores; ores of metal; ferrous and non-ferrous matters and 
ores; copper; copper, unwrought or semi- wrought; refined and 
unrefined copper; copper concentrates; zinc; nickel; tin; iron; 
iron ores; aluminium; aluminium alloys; magnesium; magnesium 
alloys; lead; lead alloys; alloys of common metals; metal building 
materials; non-electric cables and wires of common metal; 
ironmongery, small items of metal hardware; pipes and tubes of 
metal; goods of common metal not included in other classes; parts 
and fittings for the aforementioned goods which are sold together 
with the aforementioned goods. 
Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; robots (machines); machines for 
operating underwater; mining and mineral processing machinery, 
apparatus and equipment (machines); earth moving machinery; feeders 
(parts of machines); extractors for mines; haulage apparatus 
(mining); filtering and filtration machines; fluid flow machines, 
grinding machines; ground boring machines; ground drilling 
apparatus (machines); ground engaging machines; transportation 
robots; robots for use in mining; machines adapted to operate by 
remote control; motors and engines (except for land vehicles); 
machine coupling and transmission components (except for land 
vehicles); unmanned transportation robots; launching gear for 
unmanned transportation robots; retrieval and/or recovery gear for 
unmanned transportation robots; parts and fittings for the 
aforementioned goods which are sold together with the 
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aforementioned goods. 
Class 12: 
Apparatus for locomotion by water; water vessels; vehicles, 
vehicles for travel and transport by water; remote controlled 
vehicles (other than toys); submarine vehicles; sub-sea vehicles; 
sub-sea remotely operated vehicles; launching gear for water 
vessels, submarine vehicles, sub-sea vehicles; retrieval and/or 
recovery gear for water vessels, submarine vehicles, sub-sea 
vehicles; parts and fittings for the aforementioned goods which are 
sold together with the aforementioned goods. 
Class 37: 
Mining services, mining extraction; construction, installation, 
maintenance and repair services; underwater construction and 
repair; pipeline construction and maintenance; machinery 
installation, maintenance and repair; heating equipment 
installation and repair; freezing equipment installation and 
repair; factory construction; furnace and smelter installation and 
repair; drilling; rock drilling; seafloor and ocean drilling; oil 
and gas drilling; blasting services (mining); quarrying services; 
earth moving services; building and maintenance of roads, railways, 
ports and airports; construction engineering; civil engineering; 
electrical engineering (construction); marine engineering; 
structural engineering; providing information, advisory and 
consultancy services in relation to all of the aforementioned 
services. 
Class 39: 
Transport; air transport; marine transport; rail transport; 
freighting; hauling; packaging of goods; delivery of goods; 
shipping of goods; unloading of goods; storage of goods; freight 
forwarding; travel arrangements; passenger transport; piloting; 
porterage; rental of storage containers; rental of warehouses; 
salvaging; shipbrokerage; storage information; transportation by 
pipeline; electricity distribution; stevedoring services; ports 
services and dock services (shipbrokerage); providing information, 
advisory and consultancy services in relation to all of the 
aforementioned services. 
Class 40: 
Treatment of materials; treatment and blending of minerals, ores, 
concentrates and mineral substances; chemicals and metals 
extraction and processing; mineral processing and refining; 
refining services; recovery, processing and treatment of gold, 
silver, copper, zinc and by-products of mining and refining of 
gold, silver, copper, zinc or other minerals and resources; oil and 
gas recovery, treatment and processing; recycling, recovery, 
purification, treatment and reprocessing services for oil, gas and 
other minerals; providing information, advisory and consultancy 
services in relation to all of the aforementioned services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 
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 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-11-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

01-09-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1718358 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

AUSTRALIA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303611330 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Nautilus Minerals Pacific Pty Ltd 
Level 3, 33 Park Road, Milton, Queensland 4064, AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT LIMITED 
Unit 230, 2/F, Building 12W,  No. 12 Science Park West Avenue, 
Phase 3, Hong Kong Science Park, Pak Shek Kok, N.T., HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 12, 37, 40 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Common metals and their alloys; metals, metal mattes and 
metallurgical products (metal products) and metal by-products 
thereof; ores; ores of metal; ferrous and non-ferrous matters and 
ores; copper; copper, unwrought or semi- wrought; refined and 
unrefined copper; copper concentrates; zinc; nickel; tin; iron; 
iron ores; aluminium; aluminium alloys; magnesium; magnesium 
alloys; lead; lead alloys; alloys of common metals; metal building 
materials; non-electric cables and wires of common metal; 
ironmongery, small items of metal hardware; pipes and tubes of 
metal; goods of common metal not included in other classes; parts 
and fittings for the aforementioned goods which are sold together 
with the aforementioned goods. 
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Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; robots (machines); machines for 
operating underwater; mining and mineral processing machinery, 
apparatus and equipment (machines); earth moving machinery; feeders 
(parts of machines); extractors for mines; haulage apparatus 
(mining); filtering and filtration machines; fluid flow machines, 
grinding machines; ground boring machines; ground drilling 
apparatus (machines); ground engaging machines; transportation 
robots; robots for use in mining; machines adapted to operate by 
remote control; motors and engines (except for land vehicles); 
machine coupling and transmission components (except for land 
vehicles); unmanned transportation robots; launching gear for 
unmanned transportation robots; retrieval and/or recovery gear for 
unmanned transportation robots; parts and fittings for the 
aforementioned goods which are sold together with the 
aforementioned goods. 
Class 12: 
Apparatus for locomotion by water; water vessels; vehicles, 
vehicles for travel and transport by water; remote controlled 
vehicles (other than toys); submarine vehicles; sub-sea vehicles; 
sub-sea remotely operated vehicles; launching gear for water 
vessels, submarine vehicles, sub-sea vehicles; retrieval and/or 
recovery gear for water vessels, submarine vehicles, sub-sea 
vehicles; parts and fittings for the aforementioned goods which are 
sold together with the aforementioned goods. 
Class 37: 
Mining services, mining extraction; construction, installation, 
maintenance and repair services; underwater construction and 
repair; pipeline construction and maintenance; machinery 
installation, maintenance and repair; heating equipment 
installation and repair; freezing equipment installation and 
repair; factory construction; furnace and smelter installation and 
repair; drilling; rock drilling; seafloor and ocean drilling; oil 
and gas drilling; blasting services (mining); quarrying services; 
earth moving services; building and maintenance of roads, railways, 
ports and airports; construction engineering; civil engineering; 
electrical engineering (construction); marine engineering; 
structural engineering; providing information, advisory and 
consultancy services in relation to all of the aforementioned 
services. 
Class 40: 
Treatment of materials; treatment and blending of minerals, ores, 
concentrates and mineral substances; chemicals and metals 
extraction and processing; mineral processing and refining; 
refining services; recovery, processing and treatment of gold, 
silver, copper, zinc and by-products of mining and refining of 
gold, silver, copper, zinc or other minerals and resources; oil and 
gas recovery, treatment and processing; recycling, recovery, 
purification, treatment and reprocessing services for oil, gas and 
other minerals; providing information, advisory and consultancy 
services in relation to all of the aforementioned services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-11-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

01-09-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1718356 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

AUSTRALIA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303615787 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

佘興邦 
澳門 東北大馬路 保利達花園第 5座 11 樓 AJ 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

卓遠知識產權有限公司 
香港 上環禧利街 27 號 富輝商業中心 7樓 702 室 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

2, 3, 4, 6, 18, 23, 25, 35, 37, 40, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6:  
普通金屬及其合金；金屬建築材料；可移動金屬建築物；鐵軌用金屬材料；
普通金屬製非電氣用纜綫；五金具，金屬小五金具；金屬管；保險箱；不屬
別類的普通金屬製品；礦石。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303690036 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

UNICE TECHNOLOGY LIMITED 
18/F., Malahon Centre, 10-12 Stanley Street, Central, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 

Conpak Intellectual Property Limited 
Rooms 05-15, 13A/F, South Tower, World Finance Centre, Harbour 



公報編號 Journal No.: 696 公布日期 Publication Date: 05-08-2016 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 18/ 238 
 

Service: City, 17 Canton Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon, HONG KONG 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 
6, 19, 37 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Drain pipes of metal; Pipework of metal; Reinforcing materials of 
metal for pipes; Staircases of metal; Buildings, transportable, of 
metal; Buildings of metal; Fences of metal; Advertisement columns 
of metal; Ironwork for windows; Brackets of metal for building; 
Crampons [climbing irons]; Floors of metal; Ceilings of metal; 
Steel buildings; Building (Reinforcing materials of metal for -); 
Building materials of metal; Ironwork for doors; Rails of metal; 
Ironmongery; Fittings of metal for windows; Signs, non-luminous and 
non-mechanical, of metal; Statues of common metal; Works of art of 
common metal; Alloys of common metal; Aluminium; Bolts of metal; 
Braces of metal for handling loads; Buckles of common metal 
[hardware]; Building boards of metal; Building panels of metal; Eye 
bolts; Screw rings; Fittings of metal for building; Frames of metal 
for building; Framework of metal for building; Gates of metal; 
Platforms, prefabricated, of metal; Prefabricated houses [kits] of 
metal; Refractory construction materials of metal; Reinforcing 
materials, of metal, for concrete; Scaffolding of metal; Screws of 
metal; Shuttering of metal for concrete; Slabs of metal for 
building; Steel alloys; Steel tubes / steel pipes; Swimming pools 
[structures] of metal; Stainless steel tactile stud; Stainless 
steel tactile marker; all included in class 06. 
Class 19: 
Building materials, not of metal; Building stone; Building timber; 
Buildings, not of metal; Buildings, transportable, not of metal; 
Busts of stone, concrete or marble; Wood for making household 
utensils; Wood paving; Roads (Materials for making and coating -); 
Mortar for building; Sandstone for building; Stonemasonry (Works of 
-); Cement; Concrete building elements; Bricks; Floor, not of 
metal; Pipes (Water-) not of metal; Drain pipes, not of metal; 
Framework, not of metal, for building; Windows, not of metal; 
Reinforcing materials, not of metal, for building; Roofing, not of 
metal, incorporating solar cells; Road marking sheets and strips of 
synthetic material; Building glass; Window glass, for building; 
Coatings [building materials]; Works of art of stone, concrete or 
marble; Statues of stone, concrete or marble; Beams, not of metal / 
girders, not of metal; Cement slabs; Cement posts; Concrete; 
Linings, not of metal, for building; Mouldings, not of metal, for 
buildings; Plywood; Rubble; Sawn timber; Slabs, not of metal, for 
building; Staircases, not of metal; Veneer wood; Wood, semi-worked; 
Wood veneers; Wood paneling; Wood pulp board, for building; Wooden 
floor boards; Homogeneous Ceramic Tactile; all included in class 
19. 
Class 37: 
Building construction supervision; Construction information; 
Construction consultation; Rental of construction equipment; 
Construction; Demolition of buildings; Warehouse construction and 
repair; Building sealing; Factory construction; Insulating 
(Building -); Masonry; Pipeline construction and maintenance; 
Plastering; Plumbing; Harbour construction; Riveting; Scaffolding; 
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Bricklaying; Paving (Road -); Windows (Installation of doors and -
); Building of fair stalls and shops; Upholstery repair; Painting, 
interior and exterior; Varnishing; Electric appliance installation 
and repair; Carpentry services; Elevator installation and repair; 
Rental of cranes; Underwater construction; all included in class 
37. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303694474 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Fronius International GmbH 
Froniusstrasse 1, 4643 Pettenbach, AUSTRIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Ltd. 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 6, 7, 9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6:  
Common metals and their alloys; metal non-electric cables, non-
electric wires of common metal, in particular for welding and 
soldering; cylinders of metal for use with compressed gas; wrought 
iron, welding rods of metal, all of the aforesaid goods included in 
this class. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303739636 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KINETIC HARDWARE LIMITED (健力裝飾五金有限公司) 
SHOP F., G/F., LUCKY PLAZA, 315-321 LOCKHART ROAD, WANCHAI, 
HONGONG. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

KINETIC HARDWARE LIMITED (健力裝飾五金有限公司) 
SHOP F., G/F., LUCKY PLAZA, 315-321 LOCKHART ROAD, WANCHAI, 
HONGKONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 6 
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Class(es) No(s).: 
[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 
Class 6: 
cabinet hinges, cabinet hinges of metal; door hinges of metal, 
handles and hinges of common metal; hinged bottle closures for 
champagne made of metal, hinges of metal for doors or shields for 
showers; hinges of metal for glass doors, hinges of metals, metal 
hinges; metal hinges for doors and windows, stainless steel door 
hinges; steel door hinges, window hinges of metal; hinges of metal, 
runners of metal for sliding doors; handles for furniture and 
furnishings, cabinet handles of metal, locks of metal, door locks 
of metal, articles of metal hardware, buckles of common metal 
[hardware], hooks [metal hardware], hooks made of metal [metal 
hardware]; metal hardware hooks, non-electric; ironmongery and 
small items of metal hardware, sleeves [metal hardware], small 
items of metal hardware, all being sanitary fittings, springs 
[metal hardware], keys and metal locks (other than electric); metal 
locks 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303763738 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

申請人聲稱 Pantone Green U 為商標的一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

專業五金玻璃製品有限公司 
香港 新界火炭坳背灣街 14-24 號 金豪工業大廈 1座地下 A舖 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

專業五金玻璃製品有限公司 
香港 新界火炭坳背灣街 14-24 號 金豪工廠大廈 1座地下 A舖 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 17, 19 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
鋁門窗、五金配件 
類別 17: 
玻璃膠 
類別 19: 
玻璃 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303769354 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 否 
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Series Mark: 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

鄺建榮 
香港 九龍大角咀大角咀道 81 號 興旺大廈 6樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

錦標知識產權管理有限公司 
香港 灣仔駱克道 300 號 僑阜商業大廈 20 樓 A 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
未加工或半加工銅；金屬片和金屬板；金屬噴嘴；金屬管道；非絕緣銅線；
緊線夾頭；金屬柵欄；建築用金屬附件；金屬螺母；金屬門環；金屬包頭；
金屬合頁；傢俱用金屬附件；金屬鎖（非電）；保險櫃；彈簧（金屬製
品）；金屬包裝容器；銅焊合金；手銬。 
類別 35: 
戶外廣告；電視廣告；市場研究；替他人推銷；進出口代理；職業介紹所；
商業企業遷移；文秘；商業統計；尋找贊助；藥品零售或批發服務；獸藥零
售或批發服務。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303775302 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標"B"，申請人聲稱藍色為商標的一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

海聯五金有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角登打士街 23 號 嘉興商業中心地下 A鋪 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

江炳滔知識產權有限公司 
香港 告士打道 160 號 海外信託銀行大廈 19B 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
金屬建築材料；可移動金屬建築物；五金具；金屬小五金具；金屬製喉、管
和接頭；金屬法蘭；金屬喉法蘭；密封金屬減振喉；金屬喉接頭；金屬管及
其配件；金屬接駁喉箍和接頭；金屬喉閥門；金屬止回閥；金屬閥。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303808134 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 否 
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Series Mark: 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

歐眾國際集團（香港）有限公司 
香港 灣仔軒尼詩道 199 號 東華大廈 15樓 1501 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

哲力（中國）知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 707-713 號 銀高國際大廈 9樓 A9 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
普通金屬合金; 金屬管道; 金屬建築材料; 金屬門; 金屬軌道; 纜繩和管道
用金屬夾; 金屬鉸鏈連接器; 鋼絲; 金屬扣釘（鈎）; 家具用金屬附件; 五
金器具; 金屬鎖（非電）; 金屬紀念碑; 金屬礦石; 金屬滑輪（非機器用）; 
保險櫃; 金屬包裝容器; 金屬標誌牌; 銅焊合金; 普通金屬藝術品。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303839734 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 否 
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Series Mark: 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

四川省羅蘭菲尼門窗有限公司 
中國內地 四川省成都市武侯區 簇橋街道沈家橋村 3組 418 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

理士知識產權集團（國際）有限公司 
香港 灣仔 告士打道 80號 15 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
鋁；金屬樓梯；可移動金屬建築物；金屬百葉窗；鋼結構建築；金屬建築材
料；金屬窗框；金屬門框架；金屬窗；金屬鉸鏈；家具用金屬附件；門用金
屬附件；五金器具；小五金器具；家用金屬滑軌。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-07-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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類別 Class 7 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
302949931 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SAMSUNG ELECTRONICS CO. LTD. (SAMSUNG JUN JA JOO-SIK-HOI-SA) 
129, SAMSUNG-RO, YEONGTONG-GU, SUWON-SI, GYEONGGI-DO, KOREA, 
REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

IPMS CONSULTANTS LIMITED 
Room 2201, 22/F, Park-In Commercial Centre, 56 Dundas Street, 
Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
electric mixers for household purposes; electric vacuum cleaner 
bags; electric vacuum cleaners; robotic vacuum cleaners 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-04-2014 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303405546 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DELL MARKING SYSTEMS, INC. 
6841 N. ROCHESTER ROAD, SUITE 250C IN ROCHESTER HILLS, MICHIGAN 
48306, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Power-operated stamping presses and engraving machines used to 
permanently mark and label the industrial and commercial products 
of others. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-05-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303464226 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BORA - Vertriebs GmbH & Co KG 
Prof.-Dr.-Anton-Kathrein-Strasse 3 6342 NIEDERNDORF, AUSTRIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 11, 12, 16, 21, 25, 37, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Motors, other than for land vehicles; fans for motors and engines; 
motors and engines; compressors [machines]; compressed air engines; 
compressed air pumps; pressure valves [parts of machines]; filters 
[parts of machines or engines]; filtering machines; electric fruit 
presses for household use; blowing machines for the compression, 
exhaustion and transport of gases; air suction machines; blowing 
machines; dishwashers; kitchen machines, electric; housings [parts 
of machines]; mixers [machines]; blenders, electric, for household 
purposes; mills for household purposes, other than hand-operated; 
vacuum pumps [machines]; pumps. 
Class 9: 
Electrical plugs; terminal boxes [electrical]; electric and 
electronic components; push switches (electrical -); housings for 
electrical appliances; cables, electric; socket outlets (electric-
). 
Class 11: 
Steam generating apparatus; cooking appliances; extractor hoods for 
kitchens; downdraft extractors for cooktops; downdraft extractors 
for worktops; cooktop extraction systems; barbecue grills; 
ventilation hoods; pressure cookers [autoclaves]; steam boilers, 
other than parts of machines; air deodorizing apparatus; 
deodorizing apparatus, not for personal use; sockets for electric 
lights; filters [parts of household or industrial installations]; 
water filtering apparatus; cooking apparatus and installations; 
cooking hobs; hob systems; cooktops; electric cooking utensils; 
filters for air conditioning; air duct systems for ventilation 
purposes; air filtering installations; air purifying apparatus and 
machines; microwave ovens [cooking apparatus]; chimney flues; 
stoves [heating apparatus]; exhaust hoods [cooker hoods]; exhaust 
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air systems for ventilation purposes; filters for air extractor 
hoods. 
Class 12: 
Bicycles; cycle hubs; baskets adapted for bicycles; wheels for 
bicycles, cycles; dress guards for bicycles, cycles; bicycle seats; 
bicycle pedals; chains for cycles; pumps for bicycles, cycles; 
bicycle carriers; bicycle frames; bicycle tires [tyres]; rims for 
wheels of bicycles, cycles; bags for bicycles; cycle stands; brakes 
for bicycles, cycles; audible warning systems for cycles; spokes 
for bicycles, cycles; bicycle trailers (riyakah); inner tubes for 
cycles; handle bars for bicycles, cycles; bicycle carriers; covers 
for bicycle saddles; gears for cycles; brakes for bicycles; forks 
[bicycle parts]; handle bar systems [bicycle parts]; handle bar 
ends [bicycle parts]; disk wheels [bicycle parts]; drive trains  
[bicycle parts]; fork crown cover[bicycle parts]; drive chains 
[bicycle parts]; gear wheels [bicycle parts]; change-speed gears 
[bicycle parts]; handlebars [bicycle parts]; brake shoes [bicycle 
parts]; front fork joints[bicycle parts]; brakes  [bicycle parts]; 
tubeless tires [tyres] for bicycles, cycles; cycle mudguards; 
covers for handgrips of cycles; bicycle handlebar grips; luggage 
carriers for cycles; luggage racks for cycles; bicycle seats; child 
carrying trailers; brake levers for cycles; chains guards for 
bicycles; bicycles seat posts; bicycle training wheels; bicycle 
carriers; toe straps for use on bicycles; bicycle saddle bags; 
bottle cages for bicycles; water bottle cages for bicycles; metal 
bells for bicycles; shock absorbers for bicycles; direction 
indicators for bicycles;  bicycle stabilizers;  racing bicycles; 
cranks for cycles; structural parts of bicycles; covers for foot 
pedals on cycles; toe clips for use on bicycles; puncture repair 
outfits for bicycles; bicycle racks for vehicles; frames, for 
luggage carriers, for bicycles; chains [bicycle parts] saddle 
covers for bicycles or motorcycles; saddles for bicycles, cycles or 
motorcycles; inner tubes [for two wheeled motor vehicles or 
bicycles] ; fittings for bicycles for carrying beverages; fittings 
for bicycles for carrying luggage; all good mentioned above not for 
motorized land vehicles. 
Class 16: 
Printed matter; instructional and teaching material (except 
apparatus); plastic materials for packaging (not included in other 
classes; scrap books; handbooks [manuals]; post cards; 
prospectuses; newsletters; printed publications; paper table 
covers; envelopes for packaging. 
Class 21: 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers; glassware, porcelain 
and earthenware; articles for cleaning purposes; pans; grill pans; 
griddles; woks; pots. 
Class 25: 
Cyclists' clothing; underwear for cyclists; socks for cyclist; 
slacks for cyclists; footwear for cyclists; gloves for cyclists; 
shirts for cyclists; jackets for cyclists. 
Class 37: 
Installation, cleaning, repair and maintenance as regards the goods 
in the aforementioned classes, in particular for extracting 
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machines, filters, aero-condensers, air suction machines, valves, 
heat exchangers, power switches, controls, adaptors and components, 
ventilators, fans, extractor hoods, cooktop extractors, cooking 
hobs, cooking appliances, bicycles and fittings for bicycles, 
household or kitchen utensils and containers pots and clothing. 
Class 43: 
Providing of foods and drink and temporary accommodation; bar 
services; providing of food and drink in cafes; providing of food 
and drink in cafeterias; catering; rental of temporary 
accommodation; hotel reservation services; restaurant services; 
snack bar services; providing of food and drink in self-service 
restaurants; rental of chairs, tables, table linen and glassware. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-07-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303559285 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

NITTO KOHKI KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NITTO KOHKI CO., LTD.) 
9-4, Nakaikegami 2-chome, OHTA-KU, Tokyo, 146-8555, JAPAN 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 10, 17 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Metalworking machine tools, pneumatic and portable air tools, 
reciprocating tools, belt sanders, chisels, disc grinders, disc 
sanders, drillers, impact wrenches, multi-needle type chisels, 
sanders, grinders, belt for sanders, air dusters, pneumatic 
machineries and hydraulic machineries, machines for handling load, 
drilling machines, beveling machines, boring machines, punchers, 
cutting and grinding tools, rotary boring tools, broaching tools, 
drill bits, cutting tools, hole saws and other rotary tools, motors 
(other than for land vehicles), brushes for electrical machines, 
machine elements (other than for land vehicles), powered-driven 
handheld tools, portable power-driven tools, electric screwdrivers, 
screw supplying machines for electric screwdriver, torque checkers 
(specialized components for electric screwdriver only), suction 
pumps used to hold screws with suction for screw supply, compressor 
machines, pumps, rotary pumps, reciprocating pumps, rotary 
compressors, reciprocating compressors, vacuum pumps, blowers, 
torque checkers (for electric screwdriver),  screw counters 
(specialized components for electric screwdriver only, for counting 
the number of screws that have been correctly tightened), 
controllers (for electric screwdriver), screw aligning units 
(specialized components for aligning screws in screw supplying 
machine), parts and accessories for the aforementioned goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

24-04-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

2015-040150 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAPAN 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303611303 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Nautilus Minerals Pacific Pty Ltd 
Level 3, 33 Park Road, Milton, Queensland 4064, AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT LIMITED 
Unit 230, 2/F, Building 12W,  No. 12 Science Park West Avenue, 
Phase 3, Hong Kong Science Park, Pak Shek Kok, N.T., HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 12, 37, 39, 40 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Machines and machine tools; robots (machines); machines for 
operating underwater; mining and mineral processing machinery, 
apparatus and equipment (machines); earth moving machinery; feeders 
(parts of machines); extractors for mines; haulage apparatus 
(mining); filtering and filtration machines; fluid flow machines, 
grinding machines; ground boring machines; ground drilling 
apparatus (machines); ground engaging machines; transportation 
robots; robots for use in mining; machines adapted to operate by 
remote control; motors and engines (except for land vehicles); 
machine coupling and transmission components (except for land 
vehicles); unmanned transportation robots; launching gear for 
unmanned transportation robots; retrieval and/or recovery gear for 
unmanned transportation robots; parts and fittings for the 
aforementioned goods which are sold together with the 
aforementioned goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-11-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

01-09-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 1718358 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

AUSTRALIA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303611330 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Nautilus Minerals Pacific Pty Ltd 
Level 3, 33 Park Road, Milton, Queensland 4064, AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT LIMITED 
Unit 230, 2/F, Building 12W,  No. 12 Science Park West Avenue, 
Phase 3, Hong Kong Science Park, Pak Shek Kok, N.T., HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 12, 37, 40 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Machines and machine tools; robots (machines); machines for 
operating underwater; mining and mineral processing machinery, 
apparatus and equipment (machines); earth moving machinery; feeders 
(parts of machines); extractors for mines; haulage apparatus 
(mining); filtering and filtration machines; fluid flow machines, 
grinding machines; ground boring machines; ground drilling 
apparatus (machines); ground engaging machines; transportation 
robots; robots for use in mining; machines adapted to operate by 
remote control; motors and engines (except for land vehicles); 
machine coupling and transmission components (except for land 
vehicles); unmanned transportation robots; launching gear for 
unmanned transportation robots; retrieval and/or recovery gear for 
unmanned transportation robots; parts and fittings for the 
aforementioned goods which are sold together with the 
aforementioned goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-11-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

01-09-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1718356 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

AUSTRALIA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303694474 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Fronius International GmbH 
Froniusstrasse 1, 4643 Pettenbach, AUSTRIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Ltd. 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 6, 7, 9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Machines and machine tools, namely welding and cutting machines; 
plasma cutters, plasma welding machines; electric welding 
apparatus, electric cutting apparatus, in particular electric arc 
welding apparatus and electric arc cutting apparatus; laser welding 
apparatus (not for medical purposes); welding apparatus, gas-
operated; welding robots; soldering apparatus, electric; components 
and accessories for all of the aforesaid goods, in this class. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303717612 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

R.U.P.E.S. REALIZZAZIONE UTENSILI PNEUMATICI ELETTRICI SPECIALI 
S.P.A 
THE VIALE LUIGI MAJNO, 28, 20129 MILANO, ITALY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 7, 21, 37 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Machines for the finishing and repair of vehicle bodies for land, 
air and water vehicles; Hand-held electric power tools; Hand-held 
tools, other than hand-operated; Pneumatic tools [machines]; 
Grinding machines; Electric grinders; Disc grinders; Machines and 
apparatus for polishing [electric]; Polishing machines; Trueing 
machines; Sanders [machines]; Electric or pneumatic finishing 
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sanders; Electric or pneumatic orbital sanders; Electric or 
pneumatic sanders; Planers [machines]; Jointers [woodworking or 
metalworking machines]; Edge sharpeners; Routers [machines]; 
Jigsaws [machines]; Glazing machines; Circular saws; Machines for 
the scouring of surfaces of vehicle bodies; Power-operated drilling 
tools; Electric drills; Rotary drills; Hammer drills; Power-
operated screwdrivers; Electric screwdrivers; Woodworking machines; 
Abrasive grinding wheels [machines]; Agitators; Mixers [machines]; 
Heat sealing machines; Abrasive instruments [machines]; Cleaning 
machines; Machines and machinery for industrial use; Vacuum 
cleaners; Dust extractor hoses; Electrical suction cleaning 
machines for industrial use; Filters for vacuum cleaners; Bags for 
vacuum cleaners; Dust and dirt collectors for vacuum cleaners; 
Machines and apparatus for cleaning, electric; Handles for vacuum 
cleaners; Vacuum cleaner hoses; Power units for vacuum cleaners; 
Suction apparatus [vacuum cleaners] for the removal of dust; 
Brushes for vacuum cleaners. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303728197 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： N/A 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LE HOLDINGS LTD. 
SERTUS CHAMBERS, P.O. BOX 2547, CASSIA COURT, CAMANA BAY, GRAND 
CAYMAN, CAYMAN ISLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 11, 18, 25, 36, 37, 39 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Beverage preparation machines, electromechanical; kitchen machines, 
electric; fruit presses, electric, for household purposes; vacuum 
cleaners; laundry washing machines; dry cleaning machines; curtain 
drawing devices, electrically operated; electric gates scrolling 
machines; aerated water making apparatus; brewing machines; 
starters for motors and engines; fans for motors and engines; 
mufflers for motors and engines; pumps [parts of machines, engines 
or motors] ; taps [parts of machines, engines or motors]; 
compressors [machines] ; universal joints [cardan joints]; door 
closers, electric; control mechanisms for machines, engines or 
motors; bearings [parts of machines]; dishwashers; food processors, 
electric; beaters, electric; ski edge sharpening tools, electric; 
brushes for vacuum cleaners; air filters [parts of engines] ; 
pressure tanks. 
Class 11: 
Lamps; lights for vehicles; cooking apparatus and installations; 
freezers; refrigerators; air conditioning installations; heating 
lamps for bath; solar water heaters; pocket warmers; water 
dispensers; cooking utensils, electric; bread toasters; coffee 
machines, electric; autoclaves [electric pressure cookers]; 
microwave ovens [cooking apparatus]; air purifying apparatus and 
machines; electric fans for personal use; hair dryers; water 
filtering apparatus; sterilizers; radiators, electric; roasters; 
air cooling apparatus; air conditioners for vehicles; motorcycle 
lights; disinfectant apparatus; gas lighters. 
Class 18: 
Pelts; pocket wallets; bags for sports; bags; backpacks; tool bags 
of leather [sold empty]; leather trimmings for furniture; 
umbrellas; canes; harness fittings. 
Class 25: 
Clothing; sports jerseys; children's clothing; cyclists' clothing; 
waterproof clothing; raincoats; masquerade costumes; footwear; 
sports shoes; non-slipping devices for footwear; hats; sports 
headgear [other than helmets]; hosiery; gloves [clothing] ; ski 
gloves; scarfs; girdles; religious clothing; sashes for wear; 
shower caps; sleep masks; wedding dress. 
Class 36: 
Insurance brokerage; insurance information; processing of credit 
card payments; processing of debit card payments; electronic funds 
transfer; online banking; financing services; financial management; 
providing financial information via a web site; securities 
brokerage; financial information; providing rebates at 
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participating establishments of others through use of a membership 
card; jewelry appraisal; housing agents; charitable fund raising; 
fiduciary; pawn brokerage. 
Class 37: 
Vehicle washing; Photographic apparatus repair; spraying and 
coating service; rubber tire repair; electric appliance 
installation and repair; installation, maintenance and repair of 
computer hardware; vehicle maintenance; lighting apparatus 
installation and repair; motor vehicle maintenance and repair; 
furniture maintenance; vehicle service stations [refuelling and 
maintenance]; vehicle battery charging; construction of commodity 
houses; tuning of musical instruments; entertainment and sporting 
equipment installation and repair; repair information; 
upholstering; maintenance of apparatus for locomotion by land, air 
or water. 
Class 39: 
Transport; boat rental; car transport; piloting; car rental; 
vehicle rental; chauffeur services; rental of warehouses; escorting 
of travelers; motor coach rental; transport services for 
sightseeing tours; rental of navigational systems; vehicle 
breakdown towing services; courier services [messages or 
merchandise]; rental of tractors. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 303623111, 303623120, 303645487, 303645496, 
303645504, 303645513, 303645531, 303645540, 303645559, 303645577, 
303645586, 303645595, 303675411, 303499093, 303528018, 303547206 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303748203 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours black and red as elements of the 
trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

INOXPA, S.A. 
Telers, 57 17820 Banyoles (GIRONA), SPAIN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

RIBEIRO HUI 
1303-05, WILSON HOUSE, 19-27 WYNDHAM STREET, CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; Liquid blending machines; Industrial 
food mixers [machines]; Agitators; Robotic cleaning machines; 
Machines for washing laboratory apparatus; Heat exchangers [parts 
of machines]; Control mechanisms for machines and motors; Pneumatic 
and hydraulic drives for machines, motors and engines; Pumps part 
of machines and/or motors for use in the chemical and food 
industries; centrifugal pumps;  Vacuum pumps [machines]; Pneumatic 
pumps for the supply of liquefied gases; Pumps for the extraction 
of gases; Regulators [parts of machines]; Clack valves [parts of 
machines]; Pump control valves;  Pneumatic valve actuators. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303793320 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

FAST HONEST (CHINA) LIMITED 
Ground Floor, No. 47 Wah Luen Industrial Building, 15-21 Wong Chuk 
Yeung Street, Fo Tan, Shatin, New Territories, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Messrs. Tse Yuen Ting Wong 
Unit B, 15/F, Winbase Centre, 208 Queen's Road Central, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; motors and engines (except for land 
vehicles); machine coupling and transmission components (except for 
land vehicles); agricultural implements other than hand-operated; 
incubators for eggs; automatic vending machines 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303808125 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

歐眾國際集團（香港）有限公司 
香港 灣仔軒尼詩道 199 號 東華大廈 15樓 1501 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

哲力（中國）知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 707-713 號 銀高國際大廈 9樓 A9 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7: 
攪拌機; 電動製飲料機; 家用電動打蛋器; 奶油機; 釀葡萄酒用壓榨機; 食
品加工機（電動）; 製意式麵食機; 熨衣機; 非手動磨咖啡機; 製食品用電
動機械; 包裝機; 粉碎機; 磨麵機; 洗碗機; 洗衣機; 製香腸機; 家用電動
榨水果機; 垃圾處理機; 切麵包機; 廚房用電動碾磨機。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303814344 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Alliance Laundry Systems LLC 
Shepard Street, RIPON, WISCONSIN 54971-0990, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 7, 11, 37 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Laundry machines, washing machines, and parts and components 
thereof. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303821481 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ZORTRAX SPÓŁKA AKCYJNA 
UL. LUBELSKA 34, PL 10-409 OLSZTYN, POLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 7, 9, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Three-dimensional (3D) printers. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 8 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303746151 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Swiza S.A. 
Rue St-Maurice 1 2800 Delémont, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8: 
Hand-operated tools and implements; cutlery, namely jack knives, 
utility jack knives, multi-purpose knives, folding knives, hunting 
knives, knives for craftsman, knives for sportsmen; sharpening 
instruments; parts, replacement parts and accessories included in 
this class for all the aforesaid goods, namely display boxes, knife 
stands, scabbards, cases, sheaths, covers and storage boxes 
(adapted to the goods in class 8); all the aforementioned goods 
originating from Switzerland. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

16-10-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

62725/2015 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SWITZERLAND 

   
   



公報編號 Journal No.: 696 公布日期 Publication Date: 05-08-2016 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 46/ 238 
 

類別 Class 9 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
302154186 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Qantas Airways Limited 
10 Bourke Rd Mascot  NSW 2020 AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

So Keung Yip & Sin, Solicitors & Notaries, Agents for Trade Marks, 
Patents and Designs 
1009-1012, 10/F, Nan Fung Tower, 173 Des Voeux Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 28, 35, 36, 38, 39, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Mobile phones and phone cases; downloadable ring tones for mobile 
phones; electronic cards in this class including encoded cards, 
integrated circuit cards and smart cards; telephone cards and sim 
(subscriber identity module) cards; debit and credit cards; stored 
information cards and magnetic data carriers; apparatus for 
recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; 
recording discs; telecommunications and communications equipment, 
apparatus and systems; telephone equipment, apparatus and systems; 
computer equipment, apparatus and systems; computer hardware; 
computer software; software applications for computers, mobile 
phones and handheld telecommunication devices; publications in 
electronic and multimedia format including electronic notice boards 
and electronic postcards; adaptors. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-02-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

18-08-2011 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 1443510 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

AUSTRALIA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302154195 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Qantas Airways Limited 
10 Bourke Rd Mascot  NSW 2020 AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

So Keung Yip & Sin, Solicitors & Notaries, Agents for Trade Marks, 
Patents and Designs 
1009-1012, 10/F, Nan Fung Tower, 173 Des Voeux Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 28, 35, 36, 38, 39, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Mobile phones and phone cases; downloadable ring tones for mobile 
phones; electronic cards in this class including encoded cards, 
integrated circuit cards and smart cards; telephone cards and sim 
(subscriber identity module) cards; debit and credit cards; stored 
information cards and magnetic data carriers; apparatus for 
recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or images; 
recording discs; telecommunications and communications equipment, 
apparatus and systems; telephone equipment, apparatus and systems; 
computer equipment, apparatus and systems; computer hardware; 
computer software; software applications for computers, mobile 
phones and handheld telecommunication devices; publications in 
electronic and multimedia format including electronic notice boards 
and electronic postcards; adaptors. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： N/A 
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Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-02-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

13-12-2011 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1464800 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

AUSTRALIA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302543265 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

北大方正集團有限公司 
中國內地 北京市海澱區 成府路 298 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

長青知識產權事務所有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角登打士街 56 號 栢裕商業中心 22樓 1 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 9, 10, 36, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9:  
電腦；已錄製的電腦操作程式；電腦周邊設備；電腦軟體 （錄製好的）；電
子出版物（可下載）；電腦程式（可下載軟體）；電話機；DVD 播放機；照
相機（攝影）；光碟（音像）。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-03-2013 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302775664 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Alibaba Group Holding Limited 
Fourth Floor, One Capital Place, P. O. Box 847, George Town, Grand 
Cayman, CAYMAN ISLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 38, 41, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; 
cash registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 



公報編號 Journal No.: 696 公布日期 Publication Date: 05-08-2016 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 50/ 238 
 

computers; computer programs; software for processing electronic 
payments to and from others; authentication software; computer 
software supplied on the Internet; on-line electronic publications 
(downloadable from the Internet or a computer network or a computer 
database); downloadable computer software to facilitate the 
electronic transmission of information, data, documents, voice, and 
images over the Internet; Downloadable computer software which 
allows users to participate in web-based meetings and classes, with 
access to data, documents, images and software applications through 
a web browser; Downloadable computer software for accessing, 
viewing, and controlling remote computers and computer networks; 
Downloadable electronic publications in the nature of articles, 
papers, and instructional materials in the fields of 
telecommunications, the Internet, training, business, sales, and 
marketing; computer software, computer peripherals; notebook 
computers; laptop computers; portable computers; handheld 
computers; personal digital assistants; personal media players; 
mobile telephones; smart phones; digital cameras; computer 
workstations; servers; computer and telecommunications networking 
hardware; computer network adaptors, switches, routers and hubs; 
wireless and wired modems and communication cards and devices; 
laptop holders, computer bags; fire-extinguishing apparatus; 
computer hardware and firmware; computer software (including 
software downloadable from the Internet); compact discs; digital 
music (downloadable from the Internet); telecommunications 
apparatus; mouse mats; mobile phone handsets; mobile phone 
accessories; downloadable games, pictures, motion pictures, movies 
and music; alarm systems; security cameras; mobile radio and 
television broadcasting units; television broadcasting equipment; 
cameras; video cameras; headphones; ear pieces; speakers; Global 
Positioning System (GPS) apparatus and equipment; computer, 
electronic and video games programmes and software (including 
software downloadable from the Internet); liquid crystal displays 
for telecommunications and electronic equipment; set top box; 
remote control; data storage programs; spectacles and sunglasses; 
signboards; encoded or magnetic bank credit, debit, cash and 
identification cards; automatic teller machines, cash dispensers; 
all included in class 9. 
Class 16: 
Newspapers; magazines; periodicals; journals; paper, cardboard and 
goods made from these materials, not included in other classes; 
printed matter; bookbinding material; photographs; stationery; 
adhesives for stationery or household purposes; artists' materials; 
paint brushes; typewriters and office requisites (except 
furniture); instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); 
plastic materials for packaging (not included in other classes); 
printers' type; printing blocks; books, pamphlets, posters, printed 
cards, circulars, catalogues, calendars, price tags, price labels; 
carry bags of paper, cardboard and plastic; printed telephone, 
facsimile, electronic mail and web site directories; cards in the 
form of debit cards, credit cards, charge cards and telephone cards 
other than encoded and magnetic cards; marketing and promotional 
materials; printed advertisements; user manuals; packaging 
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materials; tissues; handkerchiefs made of paper; models and 
figurines made of paper; paper party bags; all included in class 
16. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions; electronic data storage; organisation, operation and 
supervision of loyalty and incentive schemes; advertising services 
provided via the Internet; production of television and radio 
advertisements; accountancy; auctioneering; trade fairs; opinion 
polling; data processing; provision of business information; 
advertising agency services; advertising services provided for 
others; database management; compilation of information into 
computer databases; business consulting services; business 
consulting services in the field of web based events, conferences, 
training programs, learning programs, and seminars; business 
consulting services in the field of delivering web-based knowledge; 
business consulting services in the field of online collaboration 
and collaboration technologies; business consulting services in the 
fields of sales and marketing; business project management 
services; business project management services relating to 
development, set up, staging, production, recording, monitoring and 
follow-up for web based events, conferences, training programs, 
learning programs, and seminars; market research and business 
consulting services; business consultancy services relating to 
facilitating the transaction of business via local and global 
computer networks by locating and providing referrals for the 
delivery of a wide variety of business and consumer products and 
services; dissemination of business information of goods and 
services of others via local and global computer networks; business 
consultancy services relating to providing a web site on a global 
computer network by which third parties can offer and source goods 
and services, place, determine the status of and fulfill trade 
leads and orders, enter into contracts and transact business; 
providing computerized online ordering services; advertising of 
goods and services of others via local and global computer 
networks; international import and export agency services; rental 
of advertising space on communication media; online trading 
services relating to electronic auctioneering and providing online 
business evaluation relating thereto; online retail services of 
consumer products; providing a directory of third party web sites 
to facilitate business transactions; business consultancy services 
relating to operating an electronic marketplace for the buyers and 
sellers of goods and/or services on a global computer network; 
business assistance relating to facilitating business transaction 
via local and global computer networks; corporate management 
consultancy services; marketing and promotion services; publication 
of publicity materials; marketing of vacant premises; dissemination 
of advertising materials, updating of advertising materials, 
compilation of advertisements for use as web pages on the Internet; 
rental of advertising space; computer data processing; sales, 
business and promotional information services; telephone answering 
(for unavailable subscribers); telephone answering (for others); 
auctioneering provided on the Internet; personnel management; 
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provision of sales, business, advertising and promotional 
information through a global computer network and via the Internet; 
presentation of goods on communication media for retail purposes; 
the bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of 
goods, enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those 
goods from a general merchandise Internet web site and in a 
wholesale outlet; the bringing together, for the benefit of others, 
of a variety of goods, enabling customers to conveniently view and 
purchase those goods from a general merchandise catalogue by mail 
order or by means of telecommunications; the bringing together, for 
the benefit of others, of a variety of goods, enabling customers to 
conveniently view and purchase those goods from retail outlets; 
retail and wholesale of telephones, mobile phone handsets, mobile 
phone accessories, electronic and telecommunications goods, 
computer hardware and computer software, batteries, battery 
chargers, apparatus and instruments for recording, receiving, 
transmitting and/or reproducing data, information, pictures, images 
and/or sound, precious metals, jewellery, precious stones, printed 
matter, stationery and magnetic and non magnetically encoded cards, 
furniture, picture frames, household and kitchen utensils, 
glassware, porcelain and earthenware, textiles, clothing, footwear, 
headgear, laces and embroidery, buttons, ribbons, pins and needles, 
artificial flowers, carpets, rugs, games and electronic toys, 
chemicals used in industry, science, photography and agriculture, 
paints, varnishes and lacquers, personal hygiene products, soaps, 
perfumery, cosmetics, hair and body lotions, essential oils, 
cleaning and bleaching preparations, lubricants, fuels, candles, 
pharmaceutical, veterinary and sanitary preparations, ironmongery 
and small items of metal hardware, machines and machine tools, 
cutlery, razors and hand tools, computers, calculating machines, 
electrical, photographic, cinematographic and optical apparatus and 
instruments, spectacles and sun glasses, surgical and medical 
apparatus and instruments, apparatus for lighting, heating, steam 
generating, cooking, refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water 
supply and sanitary purposes, vehicles, firearms, fireworks, 
silverware, horological and chronometric instruments, musical 
instruments, magazine, cards, paper and cardboard products, 
picture, typewriters and office requisites, packaging materials, 
rubber and plastics for manufacture use, packing and insulating 
materials, leather and imitations of leather and goods made from 
these materials, handbags, purses, wallets, leather holders, bags, 
luggage, umbrellas, mirrors, ropes, string, nets, tents, yarns and 
threads for textile use, coat hangers, place mats, dressmaker's 
articles, bed and table covers, playthings and sporting articles, 
foodstuffs and beverages, meat, fish, poultry, preserved, dried and 
cooked fruits and vegetables, jams and fruits sauces, eggs, milk 
and milk products, edible oils and fats, coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, 
rice, flour, bread and cakes, condiments, fresh fruit and 
vegetables, beer, mineral water, fruit juices and other non-
alcoholic drinks, alcoholic beverages, floral products, tobacco, 
smokers' articles and matches; direct mail advertising; buying and 
selling agency services; selection of goods and procurement of 
goods for individuals and businesses; ordering services [for 
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others]; department store retailing services; supermarket retailing 
services; secretarial services; provision of business statistical 
information; organisation of exhibitions for commercial or 
advertising purposes; business assistance services relating to 
compilation and rental of mailing lists; business investigation; 
business administration services for the processing of sales made 
on the Internet; business referral services and personnel 
placement; import-export clearance agencies (import-export agency 
services); agency for newspapers subscriptions; document 
reproduction; transcription (including stencil-paper writing); 
rental of office equipment; customer relationship management; 
business management services relating to electronic commerce; 
business management and administration services relating to 
sponsorship programmes; accounting services; charitable services, 
namely organizing and conducting volunteer programmes and community 
service projects; consultancy, information and advisory services 
relating to the aforesaid services; all included in class 35. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications services; providing web-based multimedia 
teleconferencing, videoconferencing, and online meeting services 
that allow simultaneous and asynchronous viewing, sharing, editing, 
and discussion of documents, data, and images by participants via a 
web browser; providing customers with online access to online 
reports regarding the performance, effectiveness, and status of 
web-based applications, teleconferences, videoconferences, and 
meetings; providing users with secure remote access via the 
Internet to private computer networks; providing online 
collaboration services allowing users to access applications, 
platforms, jointly-shared documents, data, task lists, and 
discussion forums; Internet broadcasting services, providing an 
online database of information regarding web-based broadcasting 
complaint submission platform; provision of telecommunication 
access and links to computer database and to the Internet; 
electronic communication services; interactive telecommunications 
services; telecommunication of information (web pages), computer 
programs and data; providing telecommunications connections to the 
Internet or data bases; provision of telecommunication access to 
world-wide web facilities and structures; communication by computer 
terminals; communication by fibre optic networks; computer aided 
transmission of messages and images; facsimile transmission; 
message sending; paging services; rental of modems; data 
communication services by electronic means; rental of 
telecommunication equipment; electronic message sending, receiving 
and forwarding services; collection, transmission and delivery of 
data by electronic means; collection, transmission and delivery of 
mail messages, still picture and/or moving picture information such 
as characters, messages, music and images, telegrams, information 
and data by mechanical, electronic, telephone, telex, cable, 
computer and satellite means; transmission, broadcast and reception 
of audio, video, still and moving images and data whether in 
compressed or uncompressed form and whether in real or delayed 
time; electronic messaging, conferencing and order-transmission 
services; video conferencing services; communication by electronic 
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bulletin board that enables users to perform a real-time 
interactive talk between a computer terminal and an electronic 
bulletin board containing still picture and moving picture 
information and voice information such as characters; providing 
electronic bulletin boards and message boards for transmission of 
messages; provision of online discussion forums; television 
broadcasting services; broadcasting and transmission of radio and 
television programmes; music broadcasting; transmission of music, 
films, interactive programmes, videos, electronic computer games; 
transmission of information relating to on-line shopping and 
general retail services; video-on-demand transmission services; 
news agency services; providing access to computer database on the 
global computer network for searching and retrieving information, 
data, web sites and resources available on computer networks; 
providing user access to a computer database containing electronic 
publications, bulletin boards, database and information accessible 
via computer; operation of chat rooms (chat room services); 
multiple user access to global computer information networks for 
the transfer and dissemination of a wide range of information; 
providing access to a website on a global computer network by which 
third parties can offer goods and services, place and fulfill 
orders, enter into contracts and transact business; providing 
access to an interactive website on a global computer network for 
third parties to post information, respond to requests and place 
and fulfill orders for products, services and business 
opportunities; communication services, namely, text and numeric 
digital messaging services; transmission of information by data 
communications for assisting decision making; transmission of 
information through video communication systems; web conferencing 
services; electronic communication services for establishing 
virtual chatrooms via text messaging; providing electronic bulletin 
boards for the posting and transmission of messages among and 
between computer users concerning products, services and business 
leads and opportunities; providing an online interactive bulletin 
board for the posting, promotion, sale and resale of items via a 
global computer network; providing electronic mail and electronic 
mail forwarding services; audio and video communication via 
computers and computer networks, and via a global communications 
network; providing computer access and leasing access time to 
online interactive bulletin boards and databases; providing access 
to a web site on a global computer network by which third parties 
can offer goods and services, place and fulfill orders, enter into 
contracts and transact business; providing access to electronic 
bulletin boards for the posting and transmission of messages among 
and between computer users concerning products, services and 
business opportunities; providing access to electronic calendar, 
address book and electronic notebook, via local and global computer 
networks; providing distant video and/or telephone conferencing 
access and facilities; providing computer links to third party web 
sites to facilitate e-commerce and real world business 
transactions; consultancy, information and advisory services 
relating to the aforesaid services; all included in class 38. 
Class 41: 
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Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; publication of texts, books and journals 
(others than publicity texts); publication of diagrams, images and 
photographs; publication of newspapers, magazines and periodicals; 
education, training and instruction services relating to 
telecommunications, computers, computer programs, web site design, 
e-commerce, business management and advertising; provision of 
education, recreation, instruction, tuition and training both 
interactive and non-interactive; design of educational courses, 
examinations and qualifications; entertainment provided via 
electronic and digital interactive media; electronic games services 
provided by means of the Internet; provision of information 
relating to education, training, entertainment, recreation, 
sporting, social and cultural activities; providing on-line 
electronic publications (not downloadable); arranging, organizing, 
hosting and conducting singing competitions; arranging, organizing, 
hosting and conducting concerts; arranging, organizing, hosting and 
conducting events and competitions for education or entertainment 
purposes; arranging, organizing, hosting and conducting game shows 
and quests; entertainment ticket agency services; information 
relating to entertainment or education, provided online from a 
computer database or the Internet; providing digital music (not 
downloadable) from the Internet; providing digital music (not 
downloadable) from MP3 (Moving Picture Experts Group-1 audio layer 
3) Internet web sites; entertainment and education services 
relating to planning, production and distribution of sound, images, 
digital music, movies, live or recorded audio, visual or 
audiovisual material for broadcasting on terrestrial cable, 
satellite channels, the Internet, wireless or wire-link systems and 
other means of communications; music entertainment services; rental 
of sound recordings; preparation of entertainment, educational, 
documentary and news programmes for broadcasting; news reporters' 
services; information relating to sporting or cultural events, 
current affairs and breaking news provided by satellite television 
transmission, the Internet or by other electronic means; 
television, radio and film production; preparation and production 
of television programmes; provision of information, data, graphics, 
sound, music, videos, animation and text for entertainment purpose; 
game services; provision of club recreation, sporting and gymnasium 
facilities; band performances; club entertainment, discotheque, 
fashion show and night club services; club services relating to 
entertainment, education and cultural services; arranging, 
conducting and provision of conferences, conventions, congresses, 
seminars and training workshops; organizing and conducting 
exhibitions, fashion shows, educational shows and cultural shows 
and performances; art exhibition and gallery services; art gallery 
services relating to fine arts leasing; training services in 
relation to occupation health and safety, and environmental 
conservation; provision of cigar classes, wine tasting classes; 
providing education information about research materials and agency 
thereof; arranging, organizing, planning and management of 
seminars; animal training; direction in producing broadcasting 
programs; instructional services relating to operation of machines 
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and equipment, including audiovisual equipment, which is used for 
the production of broadcasting programs; providing audio and visual 
studios; providing sports facilities; providing facilities for 
movies, shows, plays, music or educational training; entertainment 
booking agencies; rental and leasing of motion pictures (cine-
films); rental and leasing of musical instruments; rental and 
leasing of television programmes; rental and leasing of television 
sets; lending libraries; archive library services; subtitling 
services; sign language interpretation services; rental of 
entertainment software; providing video games, computer games, 
sound or images, or movies through telecommunication or computer 
networks; providing online computer games and contests; rental of 
pre-recorded video tapes; rental and leasing of game machines; 
lending of arcade game equipment; lending of pictures; photography; 
translation; language interpretation; educational and training 
programs in the field of risk management; educational and training 
programs relating to certification; provision of news; lottery 
services; consultancy, information and advisory services relating 
to the aforesaid services; all included in class 41. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto, industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software; computer 
services in connection with transmitting information, data, 
documents, and images over the Internet; application service 
provider (ASP) services, namely, hosting computer software 
applications of others; application service provider (ASP) services 
providing software in the fields of web-based conferencing, audio 
conferencing, electronic messaging, document collaboration, video 
conferencing, and voice and call processing; providing online non-
downloadable software for facilitating the interoperability of 
multiple software applications; technical support services relating 
to computer software and applications provided online, by email and 
by telephone; computer services, namely, creating an on-line 
community for registered users to participate in discussions, get 
feedback from their peers, form virtual communities, engage in 
social networking, and exchange documents; computer technology 
advice provided to Internet users by means of a support hotline; 
computer service relating to creating indexes of information, sites 
and resources on computer networks; providing search engines; 
design of computers, notebook computers, laptop computers, portable 
computers and handheld computers; design of personal digital 
assistants and personal media players; design of mobile telephones 
and smart phones; design of digital cameras; computer services; 
computer programming; computer integration services; computer 
analysis services; computer programming in relation to the defence 
against virus; computer system software services; providing direct 
connection services between computer users for exchanging data; 
computer software design; computer system design; design and 
development of webpages; hosting webpages for others; hosting 
computer application software for searching and retrieving 
information from databases and computer networks; providing 
technical information at the specific request of end-users by means 
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of telephone or global computer network; consultancy services in 
relation to computer software; computer services relating to 
customized searching of computer databases and websites; computer 
and electronic signal coding and decoding; conversion of physical 
data and documents into electronic media format; testing and 
evaluation services; architectural and design services; interior 
designs of buildings, offices and apartments; computer and network 
information services; provision of computer security risk 
management programs; computer security information, knowledge, and 
testing services; quality assurance services; computer services 
relating to certification of business transactions and preparation 
of reports therefor; access control to (security services for-) 
computers, electronic networks and databases; security of data 
transmission and of transactions via computer networks; consultancy 
in the field of data security; technological consultancy concerning 
securing telecommunications; consultancy, information and advisory 
services relating to the aforesaid services; computerized 
communication network security services; providing information in 
the fields of Internet, world wide web and computerized 
communication network security and the secure transmission of data 
and information; consulting services in the fields of Internet, 
world wide web and computerized communication network security 
services, information security services, secure data and 
information transmission services; authentication services for 
computer security; all included in class 42. 
Class 45: 
Personal and social services rendered by others to meet the needs 
of individuals; social work services; dating services; legal 
services; domain name registration services; guard and security 
services; personal safety services; rental of apparel; on-line 
authentication of electronic signatures; providing protection 
services through electric central stations for intruders, burglar 
and fire protection systems; intruder and burglar alarms monitoring 
services, fire and flood detecting device and alarm monitoring 
services; house keeping and maid services; licensing of digital 
data, still images, moving images, audio and text; creation, 
compilation and maintenance of a register of domain names; baggage 
inspection for security purposes; personal background investigation 
services; security services for the protection of property and 
individuals; funeral services; consultancy, information and 
advisory services relating to the aforesaid services; all included 
in class 45. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-10-2013 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： N/A 
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Dates of Priority Claimed: 
[310] 優先權申請編號： 

Priority Application No.: 
N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303290256 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MTR Corporation Limited 
MTR Headquarters Building Telford Plaza Kowloon Bay Kowloon, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36, 37, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; mobile 
applications; computer application software; Loyalty cards, 
incentive cards, reward cards, gift cards, and club cards, all 
being encoded or magnetic; computer programmes relating to 
transmission of data, messages and images by electronic devices; 
game software and entertainment software for use with mobile 
devices; computer application software for providing coupons, 
promotional offers and discount information; downloadable consumer 



公報編號 Journal No.: 696 公布日期 Publication Date: 05-08-2016 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 59/ 238 
 

coupons. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; bookbinding material; 
photographs; stationery; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' materials; paint brushes; typewriters and office 
requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching material 
(except apparatus); plastic materials for packaging (not included 
in other classes); printers' type; printing blocks; cards for use 
in connection with incentive schemes (other than encoded or 
magnetic); cards made of plastic [other than encoded or magnetic]; 
coupons. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions; organisation, operation and supervision of loyalty and 
incentive schemes; organisation of loyalty program or incentive 
scheme redemption services in connection with the supply of 
benefits of value to customers; reward programs for customers for 
promotional purpose; Promotion of goods and services by issuing, 
managing or arranging for redemption of coupons or points cards; 
Promoting goods and services by issuing of coupon tickets; Customer 
management for sales promotion; business promotion in the nature of 
issuing gift certificates that may be redeemed for goods or 
services. 
Class 36: 
Insurance; financial affairs; monetary affairs; real estate 
affairs; management and arranging letting of real estate; real 
estate brokerage, land acquisition services on behalf of others; 
real estate administration; capital investment, arranging the 
provision of finance for construction operations; estate management 
of shopping malls; leasing and rental of real estate, office 
buildings and shopping malls; property management, realty 
administration and leasing services relating to shopping centres 
and retail stores; rental of real estate and shopping spaces; 
letting of shopping centres; shopping centers management; 
redemption of tokens of value; money redemption service; financing 
of real estate development; financial services associated with 
promotion incentive schemes and loyalty schemes; issue and 
redemption of tokens, coupons and vouchers of value; providing 
discount and loyalty card services; providing discount card 
services and other rebate services as part of a customer loyalty 
program; Virtual gift card services, namely, issuance of electronic 
gift cards that can be redeemed for goods or services at 
participating retailers. 
Class 37: 
Building construction; repair; installation services; real estate 
and property development; construction and construction engineering 
of buildings and transportation infrastructures and networks; 
installation and repair services of transportation infrastructure, 
networks, facilities and means; development and redevelopment of 
land, real estate and property (including the development and 
redevelopment of residential and commercial properties, shopping 
arcades, shopping centers, shopping complex, hotels, arts, cultural 
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and sports facilities (buildings) and arts, cultural and sports 
centres); building of shopping arcades, malls, restaurants, 
convention centres, hotels and theatres; development of real 
estates and of residential, commercial, shopping, office, hotel and 
industrial complexes; development and construction of shopping 
centres; maintenance and repair of utilities in buildings; security 
apparatus maintenance and repair; vehicle maintenance and repair; 
services relating to the repair and maintenance of buildings; 
advisory relating to the renovation, repair, maintenance and 
decoration services of buildings ; decoration of buildings 
(internal) ; interior decoration ; interior decoration of premises 
and venues accommodating events; provision of information relating 
to construction and repair, supervision of building construction, 
excavation, land reclamation, demolition, building decoration ; 
rental of tools and of apparatus, all relating to building 
construction, interior decoration, painting, plumbing and to the 
repair of motor cars ; supervision of building construction, 
excavation, land reclamation, demolition, building decoration; 
hygienic cleaning (buildings), repair and maintenance services; 
decoration of shopping centers; cleaning of buildings [exterior 
surface]; cleaning of buildings [interior]; window cleaning; 
painting, interior and exterior; carpet and floor cleaning 
services; floor polishing services; cleaning of wall of buildings; 
water tank, flush tank and storage tank cleaning; lavatory cleaning 
and maintenance services; office cleaning; washroom cleaning 
services; heating, ventilation and air conditioning system 
installation, repair and maintenance; installation and maintenance 
of card access systems; installation and maintenance of parking 
control systems; pest control services; construction, renovation, 
refurbishment, maintenance and repair of shopping malls. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications; providing access to platforms and portals on 
the Internet; electronic transmission of data, messages, games, 
images, sound and documents via computer terminals, telephones and 
mobile telephones; providing on-line chat rooms and forums for 
transmission of messages; broadcasting of information and 
multimedia content by electronic means; electronic transmission of 
data, messages, games, images, sound and documents via computer 
terminals, telephones and mobile telephones; dissemination by email 
of vouchers, voucher codes, gift codes, claim codes, discount 
offers, promotional offers, coupons and printable vouchers enabling 
customers to conveniently view and redeem tokens of value by means 
of the Internet. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; online publication (non-downloadable); lucky 
draws; electronic game services provided by electronic 
communication means; game services. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software; developing game 
software and entertainment software for mobile devices; computer 
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software design, programming, enhancement and maintenance services; 
providing temporary use of non-downloadable software for providing 
coupons, promotional offers and discount information; application 
service provider (ASP) services featuring mobile phone and wireless 
handheld computer applications software for use in enabling users 
to make electronic payments and to receive, redeem, and manage 
electronic receipts and electronic coupons; provision of computer 
software (not downloadable). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-02-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303310938 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

APPLE INC. 
1 INFINITE LOOP, CUPERTINO, CALIFORNIA 95014, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computers; computer peripheral devices; computer hardware; hand 
held computers; tablet computers; personal digital assistants; 
electronic organizers; electronic notepads; electronic book 
readers; handheld digital electronic devices and software related 
thereto; handheld mobile digital electronic devices capable of 
providing access to the Internet and for the sending, receiving, 
and storing of telephone calls, faxes, electronic mail, and other 
digital data; electronic handheld units for the wireless receipt, 
storage and/or transmission of data and messages, and electronic 
devices that enable the user to keep track of or manage personal 
information; sound recording and reproducing apparatus; MP3 and 
other digital format audio players; digital audio recorders; 
digital video recorders and players; audio cassette recorders and 
players; video cassette recorders and players; compact disc 
recorders and players; digital versatile disc recorders and 
players; digital audio tape recorders and players; radios, radio 
transmitters, and receivers; audio, video, and digital mixers; 
audio amplifiers; audio receivers; audio decoders; car audio 
apparatus; earphones, headphones; audio speakers; microphones; 
audio components and accessories; modems; network communication 
apparatus; electronic communication equipment and instruments; 
audiovisual teaching apparatus; optical apparatus and instruments; 
telecommunications apparatus and instruments; global positioning 
system (GPS) devices; telephones; wireless communication devices 
for voice, data or image transmission; cables; apparatus for data 
storage; magnetic data media; chips, discs and tapes bearing or for 
recording computer programs and software; facsimile machines; 
cameras; batteries; televisions; television receivers; television 
monitors; set top boxes; computer software; computer and electronic 
games (software); global positioning system (GPS) computer 
software; computer software for travel and tourism, travel 
planning, navigation, travel route planning, geographic, 
destination, transportation and traffic information, driving and 
walking directions, customized mapping of locations, street atlas 
information, electronic map display, and destination information; 
computer software for creating, authoring, distributing, 
downloading, transmitting, receiving, playing, editing, extracting, 
encoding, decoding, displaying, storing and organizing text, data, 
graphics, images, audio, video, and other multimedia content, 
electronic publications, and electronic games; computer software 
for use in recording, organizing, transmitting, manipulating, and 
reviewing text, data, audio files, video files and electronic games 
in connection with computers, televisions, television set-top 
boxes, audio players, video players, media players, telephones, and 
handheld digital electronic devices; computer software to enable 
users to program and distribute text, data, graphics, images, 
audio, video, and other multimedia content via global communication 
networks and other computer, electronic and communications 
networks; computer software for identifying, locating, grouping, 
distributing, and managing data and links between computer servers 
and users connected to global communication networks and other 
computer, electronic and communications networks; computer software 
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for use on handheld mobile digital electronic devices and other 
consumer electronics; electronic publishing software; electronic 
publication reader software; computer software for personal 
information management; downloadable pre-recorded audio and 
audiovisual content, information, and commentary; downloadable 
electronic books, magazines, periodicals, newsletters, newspapers, 
journals, and other publications; database management software; 
character recognition software; voice recognition software; 
electronic mail and messaging software; computer software for 
accessing, browsing and searching online databases; electronic 
bulletin boards; data synchronization software; application 
development software; user manuals in electronically readable, 
machine readable or computer readable form for use with, and sold 
as a unit with, all the aforementioned goods; electrical and 
electronic connectors, couplers, wires, cables, chargers, docks, 
docking stations, interfaces, and adapters for use with all of the 
aforesaid goods; computer equipment for use with all of the 
aforesaid goods; electronic apparatus with multimedia functions for 
use with all of the aforesaid goods; electronic apparatus with 
interactive functions for use with all of the aforesaid goods; 
accessories, parts, fittings, and testing apparatus for all of the 
aforesaid goods; covers, bags and cases adapted or shaped to 
contain all of the aforesaid goods; navigational instruments; 
apparatus to check stamping mail; cash registers; mechanisms for 
coin-operated apparatus; dictating machines; hemline markers; 
voting machines; electronic tags for goods; prize selection 
machines; weighing apparatus and instruments; measures; electronic 
notice boards; measuring apparatus; wafers [silicon slices]; 
integrated circuits; fluorescent screens; remote control apparatus; 
lights conducting filaments [optical fibers]; electric 
installations for the remote control of industrial operations; 
lightning arresters; electrolyzers; fire extinguishers; 
radiological apparatus for industrial purposes; life saving 
apparatus and equipment; whistle alarms; sunglasses; animated 
cartoons; egg-candlers; dog whistles; decorative magnets; 
electrified fences; electrically heated socks; alarms, alarm 
sensors, and alarm monitoring systems; residential security and 
surveillance systems; smoke and carbon monoxide detectors; 
thermostats, monitors, sensors, and controls for air conditioning, 
heating, and ventilation devices and systems; electric and 
electronic door and window locks and latches; lighting controls. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; 
computer programming; design and development of computer hardware 
and software; design, development and maintenance of proprietary 
computer software in the field of natural language, speech, 
speaker, language, voice recognition, and voice-print recognition; 
rental of computer hardware and software apparatus and equipment; 
computer hardware and software consulting services; support and 
consultation services for developing computer systems, databases 
and applications; providing computer hardware or software 
information online; website creation, design and maintenance 
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services; website hosting services; application service provider 
(ASP) services featuring hosting computer software applications of 
others; application service provider (ASP) services featuring 
software for creating, authoring, distributing, downloading, 
transmitting, receiving, playing, editing, extracting, encoding, 
decoding, displaying, storing and organizing text, graphics, 
images, audio, video, and multimedia content, and electronic 
publications; application service provider (ASP) services featuring 
software for use in connection with voice recognition software and 
voice-enabled software applications; providing online non-
downloadable software; providing search engines for obtaining data 
via the internet and other electronic communications networks; 
creating indexes of online information, sites and other resources 
available on global computer networks for others; electronic 
storage of date, text, images, audio, and video; online social 
networking services; providing a social networking website; 
cartography and mapping services; information, advisory and 
consultancy services relating to all the aforesaid. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-02-2015 

[320]  
聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

[310]  
優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

[330]  
優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

29-08-2014 65339 (for mark "A" in the 
series) 

JAMAICA 

29-08-2014 65340 (for mark "B" in the 
series) 

JAMAICA 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303354723 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： N/A 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

The Polo/Lauren Company, L.P. 
650 Madison Avenue, New York, New York 10022, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Binoculars, eyeglass cases, pince-nez, pince-nez cases, pince-nez 
chains, pince-nez cords, eyeglass frames, eyeglass chains, eyeglass 
cords, eyeglasses, spectacle cases, spectacle frames, spectacle 
lenses, spectacles, sunglass cases, sunglass cords, sunglass 
frames, sunglass chains, sunglasses. 
Class 14: 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or 
coated therewith (except cutlery, forks and spoons); jewelry, 
precious stones; horological and other chronometric instruments. 
Class 35: 
Retail store services and on-line sale (retailing) services 
featuring men's, women's and children's apparel, footwear, 
headgear, fashion accessories including handbags, small leather 
goods, jewelry, eyewear and accessories for the home, including 
home furnishings, furniture, mirrors, picture frames, decorative 
pillows, household or kitchen utensils and containers, combs and 
sponges, brushes unworked or semi-worked glass, glassware, 
porcelain and earthenware, textiles and textile goods, bed and 
table covers, carpets, rugs, mats, linoleum and other floor 
coverings, wall hangings; but none in relation to horse-riding or 
the sports of polo. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-03-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303452481 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Puyi International Limited 
UNITS 1114-16, 11/F., NORTH TOWER, CONCORDIA PLAZA, 1 SCIENCE 
MUSEUM ROAD, TSIMSHATSUI EAST, KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Optical apparatus and instruments; spectacles, eye-glasses, 
sunglasses, spectacle cases, spectacle frames, lenses, pince-nez, 
lens mounts and cases; all being parts and fittings of spectacles; 
all included in Class 9. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management and business administration 
services; retail store services and online mail order services; all 
the aforesaid in relation to optical apparatus and instruments, 
spectacles, eye-glasses, sunglasses, spectacles cases, spectacle 
frames, lenses, pince-nez, lens mounts and cases, all being parts 
and fittings of spectacles; import and export agents relating to 
the aforesaid goods; sales promotion (for others); business 
management consultancy; all included in Class 35. 
Class 44: 
Optometric services; optometry; optician's service. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-06-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303453804 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ASOS plc 
Second Floor Greater London House Hampstead Road London NW1 7FB, 
UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

So Keung Yip & Sin, Solicitors & Notaries, Agents for Trade Marks, 
Patents & Designs 
Room 1009-1012, 10/F., Nan Fung Tower, No. 173 Des Voeux Road 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36, 38, 39, 41, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software; downloadable computer software; computer 
software for the collection, editing, organising, modifying, 
transmission, storage and sharing of data and information; computer 
software to enable uploading, downloading, accessing, posting, 
displaying, tagging, blogging, streaming, linking, sharing or 
otherwise providing electronic media or information via computer 
and communication networks; computer software for the reproduction, 
processing and streaming of audio, video and multimedia content; 
computer software for controlling the operation of audio and video 
devices and for viewing, searching and/or playing audio, video, 
television, movies, photographs and other digital images, and other 
multimedia content; communication software; application software; 
apps (application programs); interactive computer software; 
electronic mail and messaging software; computer peripheral 
devices; digital electronic devices for recording, organising, 
transmitting, receiving, manipulating, playing and reviewing, text, 
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data, image, audio and video files; computer programs for 
accessing, browsing and searching online databases and the 
Internet; electronic publications (downloadable); mobile digital 
electronic devices for the sending and receiving of telephone 
calls, sms (short messaging service) and mms (multimedia messaging 
service) messages, instant messages, faxes, electronic mail, and 
other digital data; handheld digital electronic devices for the 
sending and receiving of telephone calls, sms (short messaging 
service) and mms (multimedia messaging service) messages, instant 
messages, faxes, electronic mail, and other digital data; mobile 
telecommunication apparatus; downloadable publications; 
downloadable electronic publications (downloadable); near field 
communication apparatus; sunglasses; spectacles; eyewear; spectacle 
cases; chains and eyeglass frames; eyeshades; lenses; mobile phone 
cases; mobile phone holders; headphones; application software; 
DVDs; CDs; Mp3 players; parts and fittings for the aforesaid goods. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard; cardboard boxes; printed matter; stationery; 
adhesives for stationery or household purposes; instructional and 
teaching material (except apparatus); plastic materials for 
packaging; plastic film for packaging; packaging materials; 
packaging tape; packaging containers of card; cardboard materials 
for packaging; packaging containers of paper; gift wrapping; paper 
gift wrapping ribbons; bubble packs for packaging; packaging bags 
of paper; paper packaging; gift packaging; envelopes; packaging 
envelopes made of paper; printed publications; magazines; leaflets; 
books; brochures; newspapers; catalogues; calendars; notebooks; 
address books. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions; organisation, operation and supervision of loyalty 
schemes and incentive schemes; organisation, operation and 
supervision of sales incentive schemes; on-line administration and 
supervision of discount, special offer and gift voucher schemes; 
organisation, operation and supervision of loyalty and incentive 
schemes via the internet and mobile devices; loyalty card services; 
advertising, marketing and promotional services; dissemination of 
advertising and promotional materials; direct mail advertising 
services; on-line advertising on a computer network; market 
research and marketing services; business information; advisory 
services for business management; rental of advertising space; 
presentation of goods on communication media, for retail purposes; 
public relations; commercial information and advice for consumers; 
sales promotion for others; distribution of samples; accounting; 
commercial administration of the licensing of the goods and 
services of others; payroll preparation; retail and online retail 
services for, and the bringing together, for the benefit of others, 
of a variety of goods, namely, perfumery, toiletries and cosmetics, 
bathing and personal cleansing and care products, make-up, lip 
stick, lip gloss, nail polish, bronzers, foundation (cosmetic), eye 
pencils, mascara, shampoo, conditioner, hair spray, hair lotions, 
hair mousse, cosmetic glitter sprays, shower gels, bath oils, eau 
de toilette, eau de parfum, emery boards, candles, hardware and key 
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rings, small items of metal, nail scissors made of metal, metal 
emery boards, tweezers, eyelash curlers, curling tongs, hair 
straighteners, hair curlers, sunglasses, spectacles, eyewear, 
spectacle cases, chains and eyeglass frames, eyeshades, lenses, 
mobile phone cases, mobile phone holders, headphones, application 
software, DVDs, CDs, Mp3 players, lighting equipment and fixtures, 
jewellery, watches, horological and chronometric goods, bracelets, 
rings, necklaces, brooches, costume jewellery, chokers, paper, 
cardboard, gift wrapping, books, brochures, magazines, newspapers, 
stationery, notebooks, calendars, address books, notepaper, gift 
wrapping ribbons, envelopes, furniture, furnishings and 
decorations, kitchenware, domestic utensils, crystal, glassware, 
porcelain and chinaware, brassware, ornaments, hair accessories, 
hampers, piece goods, sewing accessories, bags made from canvas, 
straw, plastic and PVC, bed and table linen, towels, leather goods, 
bags, luggage, hand bags, clutch bags, shoulder bags, purses, 
wallets, clothing, footwear, headgear, belts (clothing), hats, 
scarves, gloves, bum bags, legwarmers, stockings, socks, hosiery, 
rucksacks, muffs, ear muffs, collars, lingerie, underwear, pants, 
pyjamas, swimwear, bathing suits, bikinis, women's clothing, men's 
clothing, children's clothing, skirts, dresses, blouses, casual 
shirts, t-shirts, vests, camisoles, bodysuits, polo shirts, suits, 
trousers, jeans, tailored suits, tailored trousers, tailored 
shirts, tailored jackets, tailored dresses, casual trousers, 
shorts, hot-pants, culottes, coats, tailored coats, jackets, casual 
jackets, waterproof and weatherproof jackets, parkas, gilets, body 
warmers, stoles, jumpsuits, playsuits, sweatshirts, jumpers, 
cardigans, knitwear (clothing), shrugs, leggings, neckties, 
waistcoats, headbands, wristbands, heeled shoes, sandals, boots, 
trainers, shoes, leather shoes, slippers, caps, berets, parasols, 
umbrellas, carpets and rugs, artwork, toys (including novelty 
toys), games, playthings, decorations, food and confectionery, 
nonalcoholic and alcoholic beverages, enabling customers to 
conveniently view and purchase these goods from an Internet web 
site or by means of telecommunications or by means of a global 
network or by mail order catalogue; online trading services; online 
market place services (marketing); providing a searchable database 
in the field of business information available via a global 
computer network featuring the goods and services of others; 
provision of information to customers and advice or assistance in 
the selection of goods brought together as above; model agency 
services; information, advisory and consultancy services relating 
to the aforesaid services. 
Class 36: 
Insurance; financial affairs; monetary affairs; charitable 
collections; charitable fund raising; cheque verification; discount 
card and online discount code services; credit card services; 
charge card services; debit card services; electronic funds 
transfer; financial information; financial sponsorship; fundraising 
and sponsorship; financing services; issuing of tokens, coupons and 
vouchers of value, including voucher codes for use online; issuing 
of vouchers or voucher code for use online for use as money; 
electronic payment services; payment administration services; 
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automated payment of accounts; payment processing services; issuing 
stored value cards; provision of financing to emerging and start-up 
companies and venture capital services. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications; cable television broadcasting; television 
broadcasting; transmission and streaming of audio, visual and 
audio-visual content via computer networks, telecommunication 
networks, wireless networks, mobile networks, cellular networks, 
and wireless networks; streaming of audio material on the Internet; 
streaming of video material on the Internet; cellular telephone 
communication; communications via computer terminals; 
communications via fibre optic networks; communications via 
telecommunications networks; communications via wireless networks; 
computer aided transmission of messages and images; electronic 
bulletin board services [telecommunications services]; electronic 
mail; instant electronic messaging services; facsimile 
transmission; information about telecommunication; message sending; 
paging services [radio, telephone or other means of electronic 
communication]; providing access to databases; providing online 
forums, chat rooms, social networks, journals and blogs; providing 
telecommunication channels for teleshopping and retail services; 
providing telecommunications connections to a global computer 
network; providing user access to global computer networks; radio 
broadcasting; satellite transmission; telecommunications routing 
and junction services; teleconferencing services; telegraph 
services; telephone services; telex services; transmission of 
digital files; transmission of greeting cards online; transmission 
of telegrams; videoconferencing services; voice mail services; wire 
service; wireless broadcasting; mobile telecommunications services; 
telecommunications portal services; Internet portal services; 
mobile telecommunications network services; fixed line 
telecommunication services; broadband services; Internet access 
services; webcasting services; email and text messaging services; 
communications services for accessing a database; providing access 
to computer databases; news agency services; transmission of 
electronic vouchers via mobile devices and the internet; 
communication services for transmission, caching, accessing, 
receiving, downloading, streaming, broadcasting, sharing, 
displaying, formatting, mirroring and /or transferring of text, 
images, audio, video, data and/or digital content via computer 
networks, the Internet, wireless communication networks, DSL 
(digital subscriber line), cable networks, digital download, 
digital streaming, video-on-demand, near-video-on-demand, TV, 
satellite, podcasts, vodcasts, telephone, mobile telephone, 
electronic data transfer or radio; provision of online chat rooms 
for social networking; providing access to computer databases in 
the fields of social networking; peer-to-peer network computer 
services, namely, electronic transmission of audio, video and other 
data and documents among computers; voice over internet protocol 
(VOIP) services; providing online blogs; provision of an Internet 
platform for social networking services; information, advisory and 
consultancy services relating to all the aforesaid services. 
Class 39: 
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Transport; packaging and storage of goods; transport and delivery 
of goods; delivery services; message delivery; packaging of goods; 
storage; storage information; transport reservation; transportation 
information; distribution services. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; cultural 
activities; academies [education]; arranging and conducting of 
concerts; organisation of seminars and conferences; arranging and 
conducting of workshops [training]; arranging of beauty contests; 
education information; consultation services relating to the 
publication of magazines; electronic desktop publishing; 
entertainer services; entertainment information; film production, 
other than advertising films; game services provided on-line from a 
computer network; instruction in relation to beauty and fashion 
comprising guidance, ideas, tips and insights connected to style, 
fashion, beauty and cosmetics; news reports; night clubs; operating 
online electronic publications; organisation of competitions; 
organisation of fashion shows; organisation of parties, festivals 
and entertainment events; photography; photographic reporting and 
photographic journalism; presentation of live performances; 
production of radio and television programmes; providing on-line 
electronic publications, not downloadable; providing recreation 
facilities; publication of books; publication of electronic books 
and journals on-line; publication services relating to electronic 
magazines; publication of web magazines; publication of books, 
texts, newspapers, magazines and other printed matter; on-line 
library services, namely, providing electronic library services 
which feature newspapers, magazines, photographs and pictures via 
an online computer network; library services related to data stored 
and retrieved by electronic means; publication of texts, other than 
publicity texts; radio entertainment; publishing, editing and 
production of audio-visual programmes; publishing services for 
books, magazines and newspapers; recreation information; provision 
of news information; television production services, television 
programming services; television production and television 
programming services provided via streaming on the Internet 
entertainment club services; discotheque services; presentation of 
live performances; education services relating to fashion; 
provision of training in the field of fashion; provision of models 
for artists, fashion designers and photographers; model teaching, 
tuition and training; provision of modelling studios; production 
and distribution services in the field of sound and/or visual 
recordings and entertainment; music publishing services; recording 
studio services; artist management; electronic games provided by 
means of the Internet (non-downloadable); showing of cinematic 
films and videos; production and showing of films, sound and video 
recordings via computer networks, the Internet, wireless 
communication networks, DSL (digital subscriber line), cable 
networks, digital download, digital streaming, video-on-demand, 
near-video-on- demand, TV, satellite, podcasts, vodcasts, 
telephone, mobile telephone, electronic data transfer or radio; on-
line content entertainment or/and education or/and training via 
computer networks, the Internet, wireless communication networks, 
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DSL, cable networks, digital download, digital streaming, video-on-
demand, near-video-on- demand, TV, satellite, podcasts, vodcasts, 
telephone, mobile telephone, electronic data transfer or radio; 
production of podcast and vodcasts; online distribution and on-
demand delivery of movies, television programming and other video 
content over public and private computer networks; booking of 
entertainment; organisation of competitions, contest, awards and 
cultural events; arranging of award ceremonies; information, 
advisory and consultancy services relating to the aforesaid. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software; software 
research; installation and customisation of computer applications 
software; updating and maintenance of computer software; 
troubleshooting of computer hardware and software problems; 
conducting feasibility studies relating to computer software; 
programming of data processing equipment; project studies relating 
to software; testing of computing equipment; technical assessments 
relating to design; maintaining websites; application service 
provider (ASP); application service provider (ASP) featuring 
software for receiving, transmitting and displaying vouchers and 
receiving and transmitting data for the purchase of goods and 
services; application service provider (ASP) featuring software for 
providing consumers with information regarding discounts, vouchers 
and special offers for the goods or services of others; application 
service provider services regarding social networking software; 
application service provider (ASP) featuring software to enable or 
facilitate the uploading, downloading, streaming, posting, 
displaying, blogging, linking, sharing or otherwise providing 
electronic media or information over communication networks; 
computer services, namely, hosting an interactive website featuring 
technology that allows users to manage their online photograph and 
social networking accounts; file sharing services, namely, hosting 
a website featuring technology enabling users to upload and 
download electronic files; computer services, namely, creating 
virtual communities for registered users to participate in 
discussions and engage in social and community networking; hosting 
of digital content online; hosting (providing) a website that 
features technology that enables the donation of money and gifts to 
charitable organisations; brochure design; design consultation; 
design of clothing; design of fashion accessories; design of 
jewellery; fashion design; fashion design consulting services; 
hosting and maintaining websites on the Internet; design, creation, 
hosting and maintenance of websites for others; product design; 
retail design services; styling; programming of multimedia 
equipment; providing temporary use of non-downloadable software 
applications; providing temporary use of non-downloadable software 
applications for social networking, creating a virtual community, 
and transmission of audio, video, photographic images, text, 
graphics and data; computer services in the nature of customised 
web pages featuring user-defined or specified information, personal 
profiles, audio, video, photographic images, text, graphics and 
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data; hosting an online website community for registered users to 
share information, photos, audio and video content about 
themselves, their likes and dislikes and daily activities, to get 
feedback from their peers, to form virtual communities, and to 
engage in social networking; information, consultancy and advisory 
services for all the aforesaid services. 
Class 45: 
social networking services; personal shopping service for others; 
arranging of wedding services; licensing of Intellectual Property; 
rental and hire of clothing; online social networking services; 
providing a website for the purpose of social networking; providing 
a social networking website for entertainment purposes; 
information, advisory and consultancy services relating to all the 
aforesaid services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-06-2015 

[320]  
聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

[310]  
優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

[330]  
優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

31-12-2014 013615117 (for Classes 9, 
16, 35, 38, 41, 42 and 45) 

EUROPEAN UNION 

11-02-2015 30938668 (for Classes 36 
and 39) 

UNITED KINGDOM 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303460761 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 SILICON STUDIO CORPORATION 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

1-21-3 EBISU, SHIBUYA-KU, TOKYO 150-0013, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer programs; Downloadable game programs for mobile phones; 
Downloadable computer game programs; Downloadable game programs; 
and Electronic publications (downloadable). 
Class 41: 
Providing on-line games for mobile phones; Providing on-line 
computer games; and Providing on-line games. 
Class 42: 
Computer programming; and Providing computer programs. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-07-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303464226 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： N/A 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BORA - Vertriebs GmbH & Co KG 
Prof.-Dr.-Anton-Kathrein-Strasse 3 6342 NIEDERNDORF, AUSTRIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 11, 12, 16, 21, 25, 37, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Electrical plugs; terminal boxes [electrical]; electric and 
electronic components; push switches (electrical -); housings for 
electrical appliances; cables, electric; socket outlets (electric-
). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-07-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303514743 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 

Instagram, LLC 
1601 Willow Road Menlo Park, California 94025, UNITED STATES 
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Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHAN, TANG & KWOK 
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial Investment Building, 48-
62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 25, 35, 38, 41, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable computer software for modifying and enabling 
transmission of images, audio-visual and video content; 
Downloadable computer software for viewing and interacting with a 
feed of images, audio-visual and video content and associated text 
and data; Downloadable computer software for finding content and 
content publishers, and for subscribing to content; Computer 
software for tagging images, audio-visual and video content with 
data indicating date, location, people and subject matter; Computer 
search engine software; Computer software for social networking; 
Computer software for creating, managing, and interacting with an 
online community; Computer software for managing social networking 
content, interacting with a virtual community, and transmission of 
images, audio-visual and video content, photographs, videos, data, 
text, messages, comments, advertisements, media advertising 
communications and information; Computer software for creating, 
editing, uploading, downloading, accessing, viewing, posting, 
displaying, tagging, blogging, streaming, linking, annotating, 
indicating sentiment about, commenting on, embedding, transmitting, 
sharing, searching, or otherwise providing or interacting with 
electronic media; Computer software for sending electronic message 
alerts, notifications and reminders; Software for sending and 
receiving electronic messages; Computer software for disseminating 
advertising for others; Computer software for use as an application 
programming interface (API); Computer software in the nature of 
application programming interfaces (APIs) which facilitate online 
services for social networking, developing software applications, 
and purchasing and disseminating advertising; Interactive photo and 
video equipment, namely, kiosks for capturing, uploading, editing, 
printing and sharing digital images and video. 
Class 25: 
Clothing for men, women, and children; Clothing for men, women, and 
children, namely, shirts, t-shirts, jackets, tops, sweat shirts, 
headwear, hats, caps; Footwear. 
Class 35: 
Marketing, advertising and promotion services; Dissemination of 
advertising for others via computer and communication networks; 
Promoting the goods and services of others via computer and 
communication networks; Marketing and advertising consultation 
services; Market research services; Provision of market research 
information; Online advertisements; Advertising, marketing and 
promoting the goods and services of others by means of providing 
photo and video equipment at special events. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications services; Photo sharing and video sharing 
services, namely, electronic transmission of digital photo files, 
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videos and audio visual content among internet users; 
telecommunications services, namely, electronic transmission of 
images, audio-visual and video content, photographs, videos, data, 
text, messages, advertisements, media advertising communications 
and information; Peer-to-peer network computer services, namely, 
electronic transmission of images, audio-visual and video content, 
photographs, videos, data, text, messages, advertisements, media 
advertising communications and information; Providing access to 
computer, electronic and online databases; Providing online forums 
for communication, namely, transmission on topics of general 
interest; Providing email and instant messaging services; Chatroom 
services for social networking; Providing online communications 
links which transfer web site users to other local and global web 
pages. 
Class 41: 
Providing computer, electronic and online databases in the field of 
entertainment; Publication of electronic journals and blogs 
featuring user generated or specified content; Publishing services, 
namely, publishing of electronic publications for others; Rental of 
photography and/or videography kiosks for capturing, uploading, 
editing and sharing of pictures and videos. 
Class 42: 
Design and development of computer software; Providing a website 
that gives users the ability to engage in social networking and 
manage their social networking content; Providing temporary use of 
non-downloadable software for social networking, managing social 
networking content, creating a virtual community, and transmission 
of images, audio-visual and video content, photographs, videos, 
data, text, messages, advertisements, media advertising 
communications and information; Providing temporary use of non-
downloadable software for modifying and enabling transmission of 
images, audio-visual and video content; Providing temporary use of 
non-downloadable computer software for viewing and interacting with 
a feed of images, audio-visual and video content and associated 
text and data; Providing temporary use of non-downloadable computer 
software for finding content and content publishers, and for 
subscribing to content; Providing temporary use of non-downloadable 
computer software for tagging images, audio-visual and video 
content with data indicating date, location, people and subject 
matter; Hosting of a website providing information from searchable 
indexes and databases of information; Providing search engines for 
obtaining data via communications networks; Providing an online 
network service that enables users to transfer personal identity 
data and to share personal identity data with and among multiple 
applications or websites; Computer services, namely, hosting online 
web facilities for others for organizing and conducting meetings, 
events and interactive discussions via communication networks; 
Computer services, namely, creating a virtual community for 
registered users to share, view, subscribe to and interact with 
images, audio-visual and video content and related data and 
information; Application service provider (ASP) services, namely, 
hosting computer software applications of others; Application 
service provider (ASP) featuring software for social networking, 
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managing social networking content, creating a virtual community, 
and transmission of images, audio-visual and video content, 
photographs, videos, data, text, messages, advertisements, media 
advertising communications and information; Application service 
provider (ASP) featuring software to enable creating, editing, 
uploading, downloading, accessing, viewing, posting, displaying, 
tagging, blogging, streaming, linking, annotating, indicating 
sentiment about, commenting on, embedding, transmitting, sharing, 
searching, or otherwise providing or interacting with electronic 
media; Application service provider (ASP) featuring application 
programming interface (API) software which facilitates online 
services for social networking, developing software applications, 
and purchasing and disseminating advertising; Application service 
provider (ASP) featuring software for use in buying, selling, 
tracking, valuing, optimizing, targeting, analyzing, delivery, and 
reporting of online advertising and marketing; Application service 
provider (ASP) featuring software for use in designing and managing 
online advertising and marketing campaigns; Platform as a service 
(PAAS) featuring computer software platforms for social networking, 
managing social networking content, creating a virtual community, 
and transmission of images, audio-visual and video content, 
photographs, videos, data, text, messages, advertisements, media 
advertising communications and information; Rental of computer 
software that gives users the ability to upload, edit, and share 
images, videos and audio-visual content. 
Class 45: 
Online social networking services; Internet based social 
introduction, networking and dating services; Providing information 
in the form of databases featuring information in the fields of 
social networking, social introduction and dating. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-08-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303514752 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Instagram, LLC 
1601 Willow Road Menlo Park, California 94025, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHAN, TANG & KWOK 
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial Investment Building, 48-
62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable computer software for modifying and enabling 
transmission of images, audio-visual and video content; 
Downloadable computer software for viewing and interacting with a 
feed of images, audio-visual and video content and associated text 
and data; Downloadable computer software for finding content and 
content publishers, and for subscribing to content; Computer 
software for tagging images, audio-visual and video content with 
data indicating date, location, people and subject matter; Computer 
search engine software; Computer software for social networking; 
Computer software for creating, managing, and interacting with an 
online community; Computer software for managing social networking 
content, interacting with a virtual community, and transmission of 
images, audio-visual and video content, photographs, videos, data, 
text, messages, comments, advertisements, media advertising 
communications and information; Computer software for creating, 
editing, uploading, downloading, accessing, viewing, posting, 
displaying, tagging, blogging, streaming, linking, annotating, 
indicating sentiment about, commenting on, embedding, transmitting, 
sharing, searching, or otherwise providing or interacting with 
electronic media; Computer software for sending electronic message 
alerts, notifications and reminders; Software for sending and 
receiving electronic messages; Computer software for disseminating 
advertising for others; Computer software for use as an application 
programming interface (API); Computer software in the nature of 
application programming interfaces (APIs) which facilitate online 
services for social networking, developing software applications, 
and purchasing and disseminating advertising; Interactive photo and 
video equipment, namely, kiosks for capturing, uploading, editing, 
printing and sharing digital images and video. 
Class 35: 
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Marketing, advertising and promotion services; Dissemination of 
advertising for others via computer and communication networks; 
Promoting the goods and services of others via computer and 
communication networks; Marketing and advertising consultation 
services; Market research services; Provision of market research 
information; Online advertisements; Advertising, marketing and 
promoting the goods and services of others by means of providing 
photo and video equipment at special events. 
Class 42: 
Design and development of computer software; Providing a website 
that gives users the ability to engage in social networking and 
manage their social networking content; Providing temporary use of 
non-downloadable software for social networking, managing social 
networking content, creating a virtual community, and transmission 
of images, audio-visual and video content, photographs, videos, 
data, text, messages, advertisements, media advertising 
communications and information; Providing temporary use of non-
downloadable software for modifying and enabling transmission of 
images, audio-visual and video content; Providing temporary use of 
non-downloadable computer software for viewing and interacting with 
a feed of images, audio-visual and video content and associated 
text and data; Providing temporary use of non-downloadable computer 
software for finding content and content publishers, and for 
subscribing to content; Providing temporary use of non-downloadable 
computer software for tagging images, audio-visual and video 
content with data indicating date, location, people and subject 
matter; Hosting of a website providing information from searchable 
indexes and databases of information; Providing search engines for 
obtaining data via communications networks; Providing an online 
network service that enables users to transfer personal identity 
data and to share personal identity data with and among multiple 
applications or websites; Computer services, namely, hosting online 
web facilities for others for organizing and conducting meetings, 
events and interactive discussions via communication networks; 
Computer services, namely, creating a virtual community for 
registered users to share, view, subscribe to and interact with 
images, audio-visual and video content and related data and 
information; Application service provider (ASP) services, namely, 
hosting computer software applications of others; Application 
service provider (ASP) featuring software for social networking, 
managing social networking content, creating a virtual community, 
and transmission of images, audio-visual and video content, 
photographs, videos, data, text, messages, advertisements, media 
advertising communications and information; Application service 
provider (ASP) featuring software to enable creating, editing, 
uploading, downloading, accessing, viewing, posting, displaying, 
tagging, blogging, streaming, linking, annotating, indicating 
sentiment about, commenting on, embedding, transmitting, sharing, 
searching, or otherwise providing or interacting with electronic 
media; Application service provider (ASP) featuring application 
programming interface (API) software which facilitates online 
services for social networking, developing software applications, 
and purchasing and disseminating advertising; Application service 
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provider (ASP) featuring software for use in buying, selling, 
tracking, valuing, optimizing, targeting, analyzing, delivery, and 
reporting of online advertising and marketing; Application service 
provider (ASP) featuring software for use in designing and managing 
online advertising and marketing campaigns; Platform as a service 
(PAAS) featuring computer software platforms for social networking, 
managing social networking content, creating a virtual community, 
and transmission of images, audio-visual and video content, 
photographs, videos, data, text, messages, advertisements, media 
advertising communications and information; Rental of computer 
software that gives users the ability to upload, edit, and share 
images, videos and audio-visual content. 
Class 45: 
Online social networking services; Internet based social 
introduction, networking and dating services; Providing information 
in the form of databases featuring information in the fields of 
social networking, social introduction and dating. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-08-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303526551 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Charles Schwab & Co., Inc. 
211 Main Street, San Francisco, CA 94105, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Rebecca Lo & Co 
1408 Dina House, Ruttonjee Centre, 11 Duddell Street, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software; Downloadable software for financial market 
analysis and for trading all forms of securities, namely, stocks, 
bonds, mutual funds, exchange traded funds, currencies, 
commodities, futures, options, and indices of any of them; 
Downloadable software for use by investors in the trading and 
analysis of investments, finances, via a global computer network, 
namely, software for electronic trading in all forms of securities, 
namely, stocks, bonds, mutual funds, exchange traded funds, 
currencies, commodities, futures, options, and indices of any of 
them; Downloadable software for providing financial and investment 
information, financial and investment news, and financial and 
investment research; Downloadable software for maintaining 
financial and investment databases; Electronic publications and 
downloadable electronic publications in the fields of investment, 
finance, economics, business, portfolio management, retirement 
planning, money management, investment strategy, and asset 
allocation; Downloadable software in the nature of a mobile 
application for electronic check conversion and remote deposit 
services, electronic transfer of money, electronic payment, viewing 
bank and investment account information, investment portfolio 
management, electronic trading of securities, performing financial 
and investment research and analysis, and obtaining financial and 
investment information and news; Downloadable software in the 
nature of a mobile application for viewing, searching and sharing 
fixed content, interactive content, and articles from periodical 
publications, all of the foregoing pertaining to news, research, 
investments, finance, and investment strategy; Downloadable 
software in the nature of a mobile application for delivering 
streaming financial and investment information and news; 
Downloadable software in the nature of a mobile application which 
enables users to locate, and receive navigational directions to, 
locations at which financial services are provided; Downloadable 
software in the nature of a mobile application that allows users to 
communicate with financial services professionals through email, 
text, and audio and audiovisual means; Downloadable software in the 
nature of a mobile application for viewing videos pertaining to 
news, research, investments, finance, and investment strategy; 
Downloadable software, namely, mobile applications for establishing 
managed personal investment accounts; Downloadable software, 
namely, mobile applications for accessing, viewing, downloading, 
sharing, managing and saving personal investment account data; 
Downloadable software, namely, mobile applications for accessing, 
viewing, downloading, sharing and saving news, research and 
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information in the fields of finance and investing; Downloadable 
electronic publications, namely, brochures, newsletters and reports 
in the field of financial investments; Downloadable electronic 
instructional and teaching materials in the field of financial 
investments. 
Class 16: 
Printed material pertaining to investments, namely, booklets, 
newsletters, research reports, workbooks, leaflets, brochures, 
pamphlets, and periodical publications; account application forms. 
Class 35: 
Providing information and analysis in the fields of business; 
providing information and analysis in the fields of business by 
online means. 
Class 36: 
Providing financial and investment information, financial and 
investment news, financial and investment research, financial and 
investment databases, all for use by investors in the trading and 
analysis of investments and finances, via a global computer 
network; Brokerage services and investment services provided 
electronically and via global information networks, namely, 
electronic trading in securities, stocks, bonds, mutual funds, 
money market funds, exchange traded funds, commodities, futures, 
options, and indices of any of them; Brokerage services in the 
fields of securities, stocks, bonds, mutual funds, money market 
funds, exchange traded funds, commodities, futures, options, and 
indices of any of them; Investment services in the fields of 
securities, stocks, money market funds, bonds, mutual funds, 
exchange traded funds, commodities, futures, options, and indices 
of any of them; Investment advice and management in the fields of 
securities, stocks, bonds, mutual funds, money market funds, 
exchange traded funds, commodities, futures, options, and indices 
of any of them; Providing financial services through a website for 
mobile devices, namely, electronic check conversion and remote 
deposit, electronic transfer of money, electronic payment, viewing 
bank and investment account information, investment portfolio 
management, electronic trading of securities, performing financial 
and investment research and analysis, obtaining financial and 
investment information and news, streaming financial and investment 
information and news; Providing financial services through a 
website for mobile devices enabling users to locate, and receive 
navigational directions to, locations at which financial services 
are provided, allowing users to communicate with financial services 
professionals through email, text, and audio and audiovisual means, 
and allowing user to view videos pertaining to news, research, 
investments, finance, and investment strategy; Securities brokerage 
account services including an interest bearing feature for cash 
between investments, access to cash, and margin loans; Banking 
services; Debit card services; Check writing and bill payment 
services; Investment account information services; Stock option and 
equity grants and related administrative services; Cash management 
account services; Fixed income investment services; Payment 
services and fund transfer services; Managed account services; 
Independent investment advisor services; Providing information and 
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analysis in the fields of finance, economics, investment, and 
investment strategy; Provision of portfolio management services and 
tools and/or account information; Provision of financial and 
investment decision making tools and investment research tools; 
Provision of news, information, research, databases, and analysis 
in the fields of investing, finance, financial current events, 
government (financial affairs), and economics; Brokerage services 
in the fields of securities, stocks, bonds, mutual funds, exchange 
traded funds, money market funds, commodities, futures, options, 
and indices of any of them, provided electronically and via global 
information networks; Providing information and analysis in the 
fields of finance, economics, investment, and investment strategy 
via online channels; Provision of portfolio management services and 
tools and/or account information by electronic communication 
networks; Provision of financial and investment decision making 
tools and investment research tools by electronic communication 
networks; Provision of news, information, research, databases, and 
analysis in the fields of investing, finance, financial current 
events, government (financial affairs), and economics by electronic 
communication networks; Providing automated and customized personal 
financial, investment management and advisory services, namely, 
management of securities portfolios through providing personal 
financial investment accounts, monitoring for investment purposes 
of financial and investment account transactions and account 
balances, and reporting for financial investment accounts, each 
through a global computer network; providing information and 
analysis in the field of financial investments. 
Class 38: 
Providing telecommunications networks and electronic communication 
networks for financial, banking, insurance, securities brokerage, 
investment and credit card services, investment information and 
financial information services, investment and financial management 
services, electronic communication networks investment planning 
services, and for investment and financial consultancy services; 
Providing telecommunications networks and electronic communication 
networks to news, information, research, databases, and analysis in 
the fields of investing, finance, business, current events, 
government, and economics; Providing telecommunications networks 
and electronic communication networks for portfolio management, 
investment account information, investment decision making tools, 
investment research tools, decision making tools and investment 
research tools; Providing access to telecommunications networks and 
electronic communication networks for portfolio management, 
investment account information, investment decision making tools, 
investment research tools, decision making tools and investment 
research tools; Providing access to telecommunications networks and 
electronic communication networks for news, information, research, 
databases, and analysis in the fields of financial investing, 
finance, business, current events, government, and economics; 
Providing telecommunication access to software to assist users in 
making financial decisions and conducting investment research; 
Providing telecommunication access to databases in the fields of 
financial investing and finance; Providing access by electronic 
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communication networks to portfolio management services and tools 
and/or account information; Providing access by electronic 
communication networks to decision making tools and investment 
research tools; Providing access by electronic communication 
networks to news, information, research, databases, and analysis in 
the fields of investing, finance, business, current events, 
government, and economics; Providing webcasts in the fields of 
investment, finance, economics, business, portfolio management, 
retirement planning, money management, investment strategy, and 
asset allocation; Providing access to websites for the performance 
of financial, banking, insurance, securities brokerage, investment, 
investment research, credit card, investment information, financial 
information, investment and financial management, investment 
research and financial research, investment planning, and 
investment and financial consultancy services; Providing access to 
databases for the performance of financial, banking, insurance, 
securities brokerage, investment, investment research, credit card, 
investment information, financial information, investment and 
financial management, investment research and financial research, 
investment planning, and investment and financial consultancy 
services; Providing access to databases for portfolio management, 
investment account information, investment decision making tools, 
and investment research tools, decision making tools and investment 
research tools; Providing access to databases of news, information, 
research and analysis in the fields of financial investing, 
finance, and government; Providing access to database of news, 
information, research and analysis in the fields of investing, 
business, current events and economics. 
Class 41: 
Educational services in the fields of investment, finance, 
economics, business, portfolio management, retirement planning, 
money management, investment strategy, and asset allocation; 
Providing online publications, web-based materials (online 
publication), all being non-downloadable and in the fields of 
investment, finance, economics, business, portfolio management, 
retirement planning, money management, investment strategy, and 
asset allocation. 
Class 42: 
Designing databases for the performance of financial, banking, 
insurance, securities brokerage, investment, investment research, 
credit card, investment information, financial information, 
investment and financial management, investment research and 
financial research, investment planning, and investment and 
financial consultancy services; Providing temporary use of non-
downloadable software for use by investors in the trading and 
analysis of investments, finances, via a global computer network, 
namely, software for electronic trading in all forms of securities, 
namely, stocks, bonds, mutual funds, money market funds, 
currencies, commodities, futures, options, indices of any of them, 
and any other investment vehicles; Providing temporary use of non-
downloadable software for providing financial and investment 
information, financial and investment news, and financial and 
investment research; Providing temporary use of non-downloadable 
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software for maintaining financial and investment databases; 
Providing non-telecommunication access to software to assist users 
in making financial decisions and conducting investment research 
(computer services); Providing non-telecommunication access to 
databases in the fields of financial investing and finance 
(computer services); Providing temporary use of online, non-
downloadable interactive software for managing, monitoring and 
creating reports for personal financial and investment accounts; 
providing temporary use of online, non-downloadable interactive 
software that features news, research and information in the field 
of financial investments and featuring on-line community tools for 
interacting with others in the field of financial investments; 
providing temporary use of online, non-downloadable interactive 
software for establishing managed personal investment accounts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-09-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303548160 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

APPLE INC. 
1 INFINITE LOOP, CUPERTINO, CALIFORNIA 95014, UNITED STATES 
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Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computers; computer peripherals; computer hardware; hand held 
computers; tablet computers; laptop computers; handheld digital 
electronic devices capable of providing access to the Internet and 
for the sending, receiving, and storing of telephone calls, 
electronic mail, and other digital data; wearable computer 
peripherals; wearable computer hardware; peripherals for mobile 
devices; wearable digital electronic devices capable of providing 
access to the internet, for sending, receiving and storing of 
telephone calls, electronic mail, and other digital data; computer 
cables, monitors and display screens, keyboards, mice and mouse 
pads, styluses, printers, and disk drives and hard drives; sound 
recording and reproducing apparatus; digital audio and video 
players and recorders; motor vehicle audio apparatus; voice 
recording and voice recognition apparatus; radios, radio 
transmitters, and receivers; earphones, headphones; audio speakers; 
microphones; audio components and accessories; network 
communication apparatus; electronic communication equipment and 
instruments; telecommunications apparatus and instruments; 
telephones; mobile phones; wireless communication devices for 
voice, data or image transmission; cables; apparatus and media for 
data storage; computer chips; optical apparatus and instruments; 
cameras; batteries; digital audio and video players and recorders; 
televisions; television receivers; television monitors; set top 
boxes; global positioning system (GPS) devices; navigational 
instruments and devices; computer software; computer software for 
use in connection with hand held computers and tablet computers; 
computer software for setting up, configuring, operating and 
controlling mobile devices, wearable devices, mobile phones, 
computers, and computer peripherals; computer software for 
creating, authoring, distributing, downloading, transmitting, 
receiving, playing, editing, extracting, encoding, decoding, 
displaying, storing and organizing text, data, graphics, images, 
audio, video, and multimedia content, electronic publications, and 
electronic games; computer software for accessing, monitoring, 
searching, displaying, reading, recommending, sharing, organizing, 
and annotating news, sports, weather, commentary, and other 
information, content from periodicals, blogs, and websites, and 
other text, data, graphics, images, audio, video, and multimedia 
content; computer software for use in recording, organizing, 
transmitting, manipulating, and reviewing text, data, graphics, 
images, audio, video, and multimedia content; computer software to 
enable users to program and distribute text, data, graphics, 
images, audio, video, and multimedia content, via global 
communication networks and other computer, electronic and 
communications networks; remote control apparatus; electrical and 
electronic connectors, couplers, wires, cables, chargers, docks, 
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docking stations, interfaces, and adapters for use with all of the 
aforesaid goods; covers, bags, cases, and stands adapted or shaped 
to contain computers, computer peripherals, computer hardware, hand 
held computers, tablet computers, laptop computers, mobile phones, 
and wearable computer peripherals; electronic agendas; apparatus to 
check stamping mail; cash registers; mechanisms for coin-operated 
apparatus; dictating machines; hemline markers; voting machines; 
electronic tags for goods; prize selection machines; facsimile 
machines; weighing apparatus and instruments; measures; electronic 
notice boards; measuring apparatus; wafers [silicon slices]; 
integrated circuits; amplifiers; fluorescent screens; lights 
conducting filaments [optical fibers]; electric installations for 
the remote control of industrial operations; lightning arresters; 
electrolyzers; fire extinguishers; radiological apparatus for 
industrial purposes; life saving apparatus and equipment; whistle 
alarms; sunglasses; animated cartoons; egg-candlers; dog whistles; 
decorative magnets; electrified fences; portable remote-controlled 
car retarders; electrically heated socks. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-09-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

20-04-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

66981 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAMAICA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303559285 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

NITTO KOHKI KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NITTO KOHKI CO., LTD.) 
9-4, Nakaikegami 2-chome, OHTA-KU, Tokyo, 146-8555, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 10, 17 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Battery chargers (for electric screwdriver), power supplies (for 
electric screwdriver), parts and accessories for the aforementioned 
goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

24-04-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

2015-040150 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAPAN 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303570543 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 TELEFONICA DIGITAL ESPAÑA, S.L.U. 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

GRAN VIA 28, 28013 MADRID, SPAIN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; disk drives for computers; juke boxes for 
computers; magnetic data media; false coin detectors; mechanisms 
for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating machines, 
data processing equipment, computers; computer software; fire-
extinguishing apparatus; telecommunications apparatus; mobile 
telecommunication apparatus; mobile telecommunications handsets; 
computer hardware; computer software; computer software 
downloadable from the internet; computer software applications; 
computer programs (downloadable software); PDAs (personal digital 
assistants), pocket PCs, mobile telephones, laptop computers; 
telecommunications network apparatus; drivers software for 
telecommunications networks and for telecommunications apparatus; 
chips [integrated circuits]; cameras [photography]; portable media 
players; electronic publications downloadable; mobile telephone 
covers; encoded magnetic cards, encoded identification bracelets, 
magnetic; modems; holograms. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunication services; transmission of digital information; 
electronic transmission of data and documents via computer 
terminals and electronic devices; information about 
telecommunication; webcasting services; broadband services; 
communications consisting of providing multiple user access to a 
global computer data network (internet/intranet) for the 
transmission and dissemination of all kinds of information, images 
or sound; interactive broadcasting and communications services; 
telecommunications routing and junction services; communications by 
fiber [fibre] optic networks; communications by computer terminals; 
computer supported transmission of messages and images; satellite 
transmission; telephone and mobile telephone services; providing 
access to an internet portal; mobile telecommunication network 
services; fixed line telecommunication services; transmission of 
messages by telephone and facsimile; provision of video 
conferencing services; recording, filtering and barring of calls; 
providing internet chatrooms for social networking; providing 
access to digital music web sites on the internet; providing access 
to weblogs; provision of electronic communication links; electronic 
mail; broadcasting and transmission of information via networks or 
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the internet; providing telecommunication connections to the 
internet or data bases; news agencies, transmission of news and 
daily events; television broadcasting; radio broadcasting; wireless 
broadcasting; internet access services; email and text messaging 
services; information services provided by means of 
telecommunication networks relating to telecommunications; services 
of a network provider, namely rental and handling of access time to 
data networks and databases, in particular the internet, rental of 
access time to global computer networks; rental of 
telecommunication equipment; providing telecommunication channels 
for teleshopping services. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software; computer 
programming; hosting computer sites [web sites]. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303577285 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 不適用 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

金盟照明（亞洲）有限公司 (GF LIGHTING (ASIA) LIMITED) 
香港 沙田小瀝源安麗街 18 號 達利廣場 3樓 13 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

金盟照明（亞洲）有限公司 (GF LIGHTING (ASIA) LIMITED) 
香港 沙田小瀝源安麗街 18 號 達利廣場 3樓 13 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

4, 9, 11, 35, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9:  
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用裝置及儀器；處理、開關、傳送、積累、調節
或控制電的裝置和儀器；錄製、傳送、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁性數據載
體，錄音盤；光盤，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介；投幣啟動裝置的機械結
構；收銀機，計算機器，數據處理裝置，計算機；計算機軟件；滅火設備。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303588355 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Object Management Group, Inc. 
109 Highland Avenue Needham, Massachusetts 02494, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable electronic publications in the nature of pamphlets, 
white papers and manuals all featuring information in the field of 
computer software industry technical standards, in the field of 
computer software industry technical specifications, in the fields 
of voluntary standards for interoperability of information 
technology, in the field of technical standards and specifications 
for computer programming and computer programming languages, in the 
field of technical standards and specifications for information 
technology hardware platforms and software development for such 
information technology hardware platforms; downloadable electronic 
presentations, electronic slide presentations and white papers in 
electronic form featuring information in the field of computer 
software industry technical standards, in the field of computer 
software industry technical specifications, in the fields of 
voluntary standards for interoperability of information technology, 
in the field of technical standards and specifications for computer 
programming and computer programming languages, in the field of 
technical standards and specifications for information technology 
hardware platforms and software development for such information 
technology hardware platforms; scientific, nautical, surveying, 
photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, 
signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or 
controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital recording media; 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating 
machines, data processing equipment, computers; computer software; 
fire-extinguishing apparatus. 
Class 16: 
Printed publications, pamphlets, white papers and manuals all 
featuring information in the field of computer software industry 
technical standards, in the field of computer software industry 
technical specifications, in the fields of voluntary standards for 
interoperability of information technology, in the field of 
technical standards and specifications for computer programming and 
computer programming languages, in the field of technical standards 
and specifications for information technology hardware platforms 
and software development for such information technology hardware 
platforms; printed presentations in the form of printed slide 
presentations and white papers all featuring information in the 
field of computer software industry technical standards, in the 
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field of computer software industry technical specifications, in 
the fields of voluntary standards for interoperability of 
information technology, in the field of technical standards and 
specifications for computer programming and computer programming 
languages, in the field of technical standards and specifications 
for information technology hardware platforms and software 
development for such information technology hardware platforms; 
paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; bookbinding material; 
photographs; stationery; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' materials; paint brushes; typewriters and office 
requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching material 
(except apparatus); plastic materials for packaging (not included 
in other classes); printers' type; printing blocks. 
Class 35: 
Providing business information in the field of computer software 
industry technical standards and financial instrument standards; 
business information services, providing indices of business 
symbols that identify financial instruments pertaining to private 
and government securities via computer networks and electronic 
communication networks; advertising; business management; business 
administration; office functions. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 303517957 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-11-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303607010 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LKK HEALTH PRODUCTS GROUP LIMITED (李錦記健康產品集團有限公司) 
38/F, Infinitus Plaza, 199 Des Voeux Road Central, Sheung Wan, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT LIMITED 
Unit 230, 2/F, Building 12W,  No. 12 Science Park West Avenue, 
Phase 3, Hong Kong Science Park, Pak Shek Kok, N.T., HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 41, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer programs [downloadable software]; computer game programs; 
pedometers; couplers [data processing equipment]; counters; time 
recording apparatus; chronographs [time recording apparatus]; 
global positioning system [GPS] apparatus; data processing 
apparatus; encoded identification bracelets, magnetic; downloadable 
computer application software; protective helmets for sports; audio 
and video receivers; life saving apparatus and equipment; diving 
apparatus; telescopes; electronic notice boards; quantity 
indicators; protective goggles. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; publicity; on-line advertising on a computer network; 
rental of advertising time on communication media; presentation of 
goods on communication media, for retail purposes; business 
management assistance; business management consultancy; import-
export agencies; compilation of information into computer 
databases; systemization of information into computer databases; 
retail or wholesale services of pharmaceutical, veterinary and 
sanitary preparations and medical supplies; retail services of 
computer software; retail services of food, healthy food and soft 
drinks; retail or wholesale services of medicines; retail or 
wholesale services of sports articles; market promotion; marketing; 
on-line retail services; rental of advertising time on 
communication media; retail or wholesale services of books. 
Class 38: 
Transmission of messages and images (Computer aided -); 
transmission of greeting cards online; transmission of digital 
files; providing on-line forum; providing access to databases; 
providing user access to a global computer network; providing 
telecommunication channels for teleshopping services; message 
sending; electronic bulletin board services [telecommunications 
services]; wireless broadcasting. 
Class 41: 
Education; instruction services; organization of competitions 
[education or entertainment]; arranging and conducting of 
conferences; providing on-line electronic publications, not 
downloadable; game services provided on-line from a computer 
network; providing on-line music, not downloadable; providing on-
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line video, not downloadable; mobile library services; 
entertainment; productions of computer cartoon. 
Class 42: 
Technical research; technical project research; research and 
development new products for others; computer programming; computer 
software design; updating of computer software; consultancy in the 
design and development of computer hardware; rental of computer 
software; maintenance of computer software; consultancy in the 
design web sites; information technology consulting services; 
computer systems analysis; computer system design; creating and 
maintaining web sites for others; data conversion of computer 
programs and data [not physical conversion]; science technical 
research in the field of beauty slimming; packaging design; dress 
designing; authenticating works of art. 
Class 45: 
Dating services; on-line social networking services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-11-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303621799 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

AA ANNA ACHIKALOVA 
Flat F, Floor 81/F, Tower 1, Sorrento, 1 Austin Rd.West, T.S.T., 
Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ms. Anna Achikalova 
Flat F, Floor 81/F, Tower 1, Sorrento, 1 Austin Rd.West, T.S.T., 
Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 25, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus for photographic, cinematographic, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; DVDs and other digital recording 
media, eyeglasses. 
Class 14: 
jewellery, precious stones, precious metals. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear, underwear, ties infants' clothing, 
clothing of leather, gloves, belts. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertaiment; sporting and 
cultural activities; modelling for artists; photography and digital 
photography; production of music; broadcasting and television 
programmes and show; providing non-downloadable electronic 
publications, books, videos, films and shows; publication of 
electronic publications, books, magazines and journals; recording 
and editing of video, films and movies; teaching and tuition 
services; vocational guidance (education or training advice); 
health club services [health and fitness training]; planning, 
organising and managing congresses, conferences, colloquiums, 
symposiums, seminars, lectures, talks and workshops; art gallery 
services; career counselling (education and training advice); 
arranging and conducting of conferences, congresses, exhibitions, 
seminars, symposums, workshops, events, competitions and contests; 
club services (entertainment or education). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 N/A 
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國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303621807 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ANNA ACHIKALOVA 
Flat F, Floor 81/F, Tower 1, Sorrento, 1 Austin Rd.West, T.S.T., 
Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ms. Anna Achikalova 
Flat F, Floor 81/F, Tower 1, Sorrento, 1 Austin Rd.West, T.S.T., 
Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 25, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
photographic, cinematographic apparatus; recording discs; compact 
discs; DVDs and other digital recording media; eyeglasses. 
Class 14: 
Jewelry, precious stones; precious metals and their alloys and 
goods in precious metals or coated therewith. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; under wear; ties; infants' clothing; 
clothing of leather; gloves; belts. 
Class 28: 
Games and playthings; gymmastic and sporting articles; decorations 
for Christmas trees. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertaiment; sporting and 
cultural activities; modelling for artists; photography and digital 
photography; production of music; broadcasting and television 
programmes and show; providing non-downloadable electronic 
publications, books, videos, films and shows; publication of 
electronic publications, books, magazines and journals; recording 
and editing of video, films and movies; teaching and tuition 
services; vocational guidance (education or training advice); 
health club services [health and fitness training]; planning, 
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organising and managing congresses, conferences, colloguiums, 
symposiums, seminars, lectures, talks and workshops; art gallery 
services; career counselling (education and training advice); 
arranging and conducting of conferences, congresses, exhibitions, 
seminars, symposums, workshops, events, competitions and contests; 
club services (entertainment or education). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303627829 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SACO Enterprises Inc. DBA Pactech 
2260 Trade Zone Blvd, San Jose, CA95131 USA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BESTRONIC HONG KONG (Mr. Tony Tsui) 
RM 19, 10/F KAM HON IND BLDG. 8 WANG KWUN ROAD, KOWLOON BAY 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
optical apparatus and instruments, signalling apparatus and 
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instruments, apparatus for transforming, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303634470 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The Applicant claims the colour orange as an element of the trade 
mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Algomi Limited 
12 Floor, One America Square, Crosswall, London, EC3N 2LB, UNITED 
KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Reed Smith Richards Butler 
20/F, Alexandra House, 18 Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software and programmes relating to financial matters; 
computer software and programmes relating to the handling of 
financial transactions; financial management software and 
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programmes; computer software and programmes for use in 
telecommunications; computer programmes and software for use in 
accessing information databases and financial data feeds, 
performing personal computing applications and analysing 
international financial markets; computer programmes and software 
for managing, tracking and monitoring contacts, databases, 
financial portfolio data and real-time financial market 
information; computer programmes and software for interactive 
electronic communication about financial information, access to 
internal mainframe-based applications, and personal information 
management tools; computer programmes, software and applications 
for use in processing, recording and storing financial and banking 
information and data; apparatus for recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; computer software development 
tools, Electronic publications and downloadable information 
Class 35: 
Business consultancy; business advice and information; business 
efficiency advice; business organisation and operation consultancy; 
data collection, compilation, handling and management; data 
processing, verification and retrieval; economic forecasting and 
dissemination of business and commercial information 
Class 38: 
Telecommunication services; transfer of data by telecommunications; 
digital network telecommunications services; interactive electronic 
and audio and visual communication and information broadcasting 
over, by or through local or wide area computer networks, wireless 
communication networks, global computer information networks and 
other electronic communication networks; telecommunication 
services, namely, the receipt and delivery of messages, documents, 
information, images and other data by electronic transmission; 
providing multiple user access to databases over, by or through 
local or wide area computer networks, wireless communication 
networks, global computer information networks and other electronic 
communication networks; communication of information by electronic 
means; providing user access to a global computer network and 
electronic messaging systems; provision of communication facilities 
for the interchange of data by electronic means; provision of 
services for electronic data transmission, display and exchange; 
telecommunication services, including transmission of financial 
data between securities platforms; news reporting services (news 
agency), namely, gathering and dissemination of news by computer 
Class 42: 
Updating of software; maintenance of software; software as a 
service relating to the financial and banking industries; computer 
services, namely, providing on-line non-downloadable software 
related to tracking and monitoring contacts, financial portfolio 
data, real-time financial market information, access to internal 
mainframe-based applications and personal information management 
tools; technical consultancy regarding automation of business and 
financial systems; computer programming and computer software 
design; web hosting; designing financial internet applications; 
automation (computer services) in connection with the provision of 
on-line information; providing a web-based service featuring 
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technology that enables users to access financial market data and 
pricing information 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

18-06-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

014274427 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303645108 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour green as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MILLENNIUM PACIFIC CONCEPT LIMITED 
UNIT 5, 4/F ENERGY PLAZA 92 GRANVILLE ROAD TSIM SHA TSUI EAST, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Accolade IP Limited 
Room 702, 7/F., Fu Fai Commercial Centre, 27 Hillier Street, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 14, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
smartwatches; body fat scales; body fat monitor；earphone; digital 
cameras; electrical sensors; wireless apparatus and instruments; 
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apparatus and instruments for recordings, receiving, transmitting 
and/or reproducing data, information, pictures, images, and/or 
sound 
Class 10: 
heart rate monitors 
Class 14: 
sports watches 
Class 28: 
jump ropes [skipping ropes] 
Class 35: 
business information services provided on-line from a computer 
database, the Internet or a wireless electronic communication 
device; department store retailing of electrical and electronic 
appliances, domestic appliances, audio and visual apparatus and 
instruments, home apparatus and instruments, lighting appliances 
and fixtures, apparatus for recording, storing, transmission and 
reproduction of sound, furniture, small domestic utensils and 
containers and calculating machines 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303650076 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour blue as an element of  mark "A" in 
the series, and the colour gray as an element of mark "B" in the 
series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CITIC Telecom International CPC Limited 
20/F, Lincoln House, Taikoo Place, 979 King's Road, Quarry Bay, 
Hong Kong. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Betty Chan and Co. 
Room 1605, Tung Ning Building, No. 2 Hillier Street, Sheung Wan, 
Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Intelligent systems capable of supporting cloud computing services 
to others, namely, for network communication, processors, memories, 
software and data storage units for storing data; for managing 
applications, data and services access across desktop and mobile 
devices; intelligent systems that manage virtual computing 
resources, the delivery of virtual computer applications and IT 
services; operating system programs used across servers, storage 
and networks to aggregate virtual hardware resources by managing 
availability, security and scalability of applications; intelligent 
systems for managing and automating information technology network 
management processes by creating a standardized unit that 
dynamically and non-disruptively moves server, storage and network 
resources without loss of service to the users of the applications; 
all included in Class 9. 
Class 38: 
Provision of network communication services via the internet and 
web/intranet/phone/mobile networks; communications by computer 
terminals, computer aided transmission of messages and images; 
consultancy, information and advisory services in relation to the 
foregoing; all included in Class 38. 
Class 42: 
Technical consulting services related to virtual infrastructure, 
storage and networking; managed information technology services and 
operations for others, namely, management of virtual 
infrastructure, networking and storage services; creation, 
management and delivery of computer applications, data storage and 
information technology services via the internet and 
web/intranet/phone/mobile networks; professional cloud computing 
consultation services; technical support services related to the 
foregoing; all included in Class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-01-2016 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303650094 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour blue as an element of  mark "A" in 
the series, and  colour gray as an element of the mark "B" in the 
series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CITIC Telecom International CPC Limited 
20/F, Lincoln House, Taikoo Place, 979 King's Road, Quarry Bay, 
Hong Kong. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Betty Chan and Co. 
Room 1605, Tung Ning Building, No. 2 Hillier Street, Sheung Wan, 
Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Intelligent systems capable of supporting cloud computing services 
to others, namely, for network communication, processors, memories, 
software and data storage units for storing data; for managing 
applications, data and services access across desktop and mobile 
devices; intelligent systems that manage virtual computing 
resources, the delivery of virtual computer applications and IT 
services; operating system programs used across servers, storage 
and networks to aggregate virtual hardware resources by managing 
availability, security and scalability of applications; intelligent 
systems for managing and automating information technology network 
management processes by creating a standardized unit that 
dynamically and non-disruptively moves server, storage and network 
resources without loss of service to the users of the applications; 
all included in Class 9. 
Class 38: 
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Provision of network communication services via the internet and 
web/intranet/phone/mobile networks; communications by computer 
terminals, computer aided transmission of messages and images; 
consultancy, information and advisory services in relation to the 
foregoing; all included in Class 38. 
Class 42: 
Technical consulting services related to virtual infrastructure, 
storage and networking; managed information technology services and 
operations for others, namely, management of virtual 
infrastructure, networking and storage services; creation, 
management and delivery of computer applications, data storage and 
information technology services via the internet and 
web/intranet/phone/mobile networks; professional cloud computing 
consultation services; technical support services related to the 
foregoing; all included in Class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-01-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303661092 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 Wong Wing Kung 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Flat B, 4/F., Tai Wah Building. 132 Electric Road, Hong Kong. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Messrs. V. Hau & Chow 
15th & 16th Floors, Prosperous Building, 48 - 52 Des Voeux Road 
Central, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
eyeglasses, sunglasses; glasses for optical use; contact lenses; 
straps, cords and chains for eyeglasses and sunglasses; frames for 
eyeglasses; carrying cases for eyeglasses, sunglasses, lenses; 
optical apparatus and instruments; all included in Class 9. 
Class 35: 
retailing of sunglasses costume jewellery, fashion accessories, 
clothing, shoes, belts, belt buckles, eyewear, handbags, articles 
made from leather and imitations of leather, trunks and travelling 
bags, umbrellas, parasols and, pens, laces and embroidery, ribbons 
and braid, buttons, hooks and eyes, pins and needles; all included 
in Class 35. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-01-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303662064 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 一般商標 
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Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

火星數位股份有限公司 (MARSWARE ENTERTAINMENT INC.) 
台灣 台北市信義區 基隆路 1段 200 號 15 樓之 1 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

江炳滔律師事務所 
香港 灣仔告士打道 160 號 海外信託銀行大廈 19樓 B 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電腦硬體；電腦軟體；電視遊樂器軟體；手機遊戲軟體；從網際網路下載之
遊戲程式；錄有影音之資料載體；錄有電腦遊戲程式之光學資料載體；電子
出版品；滑鼠墊；可下載之手機鈴聲；從網際網路下載之音樂；可下載之影
音檔案；從網際網路下載之圖片；從網際網路下載之影片；影音光碟；光
碟；錄影帶；唱片；已錄之唱片；錄音帶；電影片；動畫片；卡通片；信用
卡；從網際網路下載之書籍；眼鏡；電視影片；晶片；光碟盒；影像記錄器
具。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-01-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303666358 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue, yellow, black and white as 
elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA D-RIGHTS (d-rights, Inc.) 
2-8-6, Nishi-shimbashi, Minato-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 25, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer game software; computer software applications, 
downloadable; pre-recorded CDs; pre-recorded DVDs; optical data 
media; magnetic data media; downloadable image files; downloadable 
video files; downloadable music files; electronic publications, 
downloadable; telephone apparatus; radios; cameras; sunglasses; 
cellular phone straps; animated cartoons. 
Class 16: 
Printed matter; stationery; instructional and teaching material 
(except apparatus); paper and plastic materials for packaging; 
calendars; trading cards; posters; dry transfers; decals; painting 
sets; stickers and sticker books; greetings cards; paper napkins; 
tablecloths of paper; collectable trading cards. 
Class 25: 
Clothing; footwear; headgear; socks; mufflers [clothing]; gloves 
[clothing]; belts [clothing]; underwear. 
Class 41: 
Organization of competitions [education or entertainment]; 
production of radio and television programmes; film production, 
other than advertising films; providing on-line videos, not 
downloadable; entertainment; entertainment information; publication 
of books; providing on-line electronic publications, not 
downloadable; game services provided on-line from a computer 
network. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Trade Mark Nos. 200206538, 301560230, 303336327 and No. 
303336903. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-01-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303666583 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

富盈通科技控股有限公司 (FoxGlobal Technologies Holdings Ltd) 
香港 新界沙田香港科技園 科技大道西 12 號 3 樓 318 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

富盈通科技控股有限公司 (FoxGlobal Technologies Holdings Ltd) 
香港 新界沙田香港科技園 科技大道西 12 號 3 樓 318 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 9, 11, 16, 18, 25, 29, 30, 32, 35, 36, 38, 39, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9:  
耳機，耳筒、流動手提電話，電話、相機、家庭用影院影音組合、眼鏡、照
相機用三腳架、電腦、電腦打印機、電腦軟件、隱形眼鏡、攝影用閃光燈；
耳機，耳筒；流動手提電話，電話；相機；家庭用影院影音組合；眼鏡；照
相機用三腳架；電腦；電腦打印機；電腦軟件；隱形眼鏡；攝影用閃光燈 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-01-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 不適用 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303672162 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OSRAM GmbH 
Marcel-Breuer-Straße 6 80807 München, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Electrical and or electronical parts, especially semi-conductors, 
semi-conductor components, semi-conductor-chips for Light Emitting 
Diodes (LED), semi-conductor components, semi-conductor power laser 
diodes; light conductors, optical sensors, LEDs and LED modules; 
apparatus, instruments and methods for designing and checking the 
aforesaid components; apparatus and instruments for conducting, 
switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or controling 
electricity; lasers not for medical applications; parts of all the 
aforesaid goods included in class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 27-01-2016 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
18-11-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

302015059818.6 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

GERMANY 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303676951 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

啟迪控股股份有限公司 
中國內地 北京市海澱區 清華大學創新大廈 A座 16 層 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Kangxin Partners PC （Hong Kong） Limited 
香港 香港科学园科技大道西 10 号浚湖楼 617 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 30, 35, 36, 37, 38, 42, 43, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
已錄製的計算機程序（程序）；計算機硬件；計數器；郵戳檢查裝置；假幣
檢測器；投幣啟動設備用機械裝置；投票機；辦公室用打卡機；衡器；量
具；發光標誌；分線盒（電）；錄像機；照相機（攝影）；測量裝置；氣量
計；運載工具用測速儀；節拍器；視聽教學儀器；高頻儀器；科學用探測
器；放大鏡（光學）；電纜；半導體；集成電路；電線圈；變壓器（電）；
熒光屏；遙控裝置；光導纖維（光學纖維）；熱調節裝置；避雷器；電解裝
置；滅火設備；工業用放射設備；個人用防事故裝置；電子防盜裝置；眼
鏡；電池；電池充電器；曝光膠捲；裝飾磁鐵；電熱襪 
類別 30: 
咖啡；茶；茶飲料；天然增甜劑；甜食（糖果）；蜂蜜；糕點；餡餅；麵
粉；麵條；以穀物為主的零食小吃；豆粉； 烹飪食品用增稠劑；食用冰；食
鹽；醋 ；調味料 ；發酵劑；食品用香料（不包括含醚香料和香精油）；攪
稠奶油製劑；家用嫩肉劑；食用預製穀蛋白 
類別 35: 
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廣告片製作；市場營銷；運動員的商業管理；戶外廣告；貨物展出；直接郵
件廣告；廣告宣傳本的出版；廣告；廣告宣傳；無線電廣告；無線電商業廣
告；電視廣告；廣告代理；廣告空間出租；通過郵購定單進行的廣告宣傳；
計算機網絡上的在線廣告；廣告設計；廣告策劃；商業管理輔助；商業詢
價；商業信息代理；商業管理和組織咨詢；市場分析；商業評估；商業調
查；商業組織咨詢；市場研究；商業專業咨詢；經濟預測；組織商業或廣告
展覽；組織商業或廣告交易會；投標報價；組織技術展覽；進出口代理；拍
賣；人事管理咨詢；人員招收；辦公機器和設備出租；計算機數據庫信息系
統化；開發票；計算機錄入服務；商業審計；會計；尋找贊助；稅審服務；
廣告腳本編寫；為商業或廣告目的編製網頁索引；預約安排服務（辦公事
務）；預約提醒服務（辦公事務） 
類別 36: 
股票經紀服務；債務咨詢服務；有價證券經紀；碳信用證經紀；公積金服
務；保險精算；保險經紀；保險；信用社；債務托收代理；銀行；共有基
金；資本投資；基金投資；兌換貨幣；發行旅行支票；金融票據交換；金融
票據交換所；組織收款；金融貸款；財政估算；金融評估（保險、銀行、不
動產）；金融服務；金融管理；抵押貸款；銀行儲蓄服務；融資租賃；證券
和公債經紀；金融分析；金融咨詢；信用卡服務；借記卡服務；電子轉賬；
金融信息；租金托收；發行有價證券；證券交易行情；發行信用卡；支付退
休金；金融贊助；貿易清算（金融）；修理費評估（金融評估）；期貨經
紀；與信用卡有關的調查；古玩估價；藝術品估價；珠寶估價；不動產出
租；不動產代理；不動產經紀；不動產估價；不動產管理；公寓管理；公寓
出租；住所代理（公寓）；辦公室（不動產）出租；農場出租；商品房銷
售；經紀；海關金融經紀服務；保釋擔保；擔保；募集慈善基金；代管產
業；信託；受託管理；典當經紀；典當；通過使用會員卡為他人在參與機構
提供折扣； 
類別 37: 
建築咨詢；安裝水管；機械安裝、保養和修理；修復磨損或部分損壞的發動
機；修復磨損或部分損壞的機器；飛機保養與修理；造船；照相器材修理；
電影放映機的修理和維護；鐘錶修理；保險庫的保養和修理；防銹；噴塗服
務；輪胎翻新；傢具製造（修理）；洗衣服；服裝翻新；皮革保養、清洗和
修補；清洗衣服；清洗；消毒；電話安裝和修理；磨刀；氣筒或泵的修理；
娛樂體育設備的安裝和修理；建築施工監督；建築信息；維修信息；鋪瀝
青；建築；水下建築；拆除建築物；倉庫建築和修理；建築物防水；高爐的
安裝與修理；工廠建設；建築物隔熱隔音；磚石建築；碼頭防浪堤建築；管
道鋪設和維護；港口建造；砌磚；鋪路 ；商業攤位及商店的建築；建築用起
重機出租；商品房建造；採礦；鑽井；室內裝潢修理； 室內裝潢；室內外油
漆；電器設備的安裝和修理；辦公機器和設備的安裝、保養和修理；空調設
備的安裝和修理；廚房設備安裝；冷凍設備的安裝和修理；計算機硬件安
裝、維護和修理；汽車保養和修理；運載工具（車輛）故障救援修理服務；
車輛加油站；樂器調音；工程進度查核。 
類別 38: 
無線電廣播；電視播放；新聞社服務；有線電視播放；信息傳送；電報傳
送；計算機終端通訊；電子郵件傳輸；傳真發送；提供互聯網聊天室；提供
數據庫接入服務；提供在線論壇；電話會議服務；視頻會議服務；視頻點播
傳輸 
類別 42: 
替他人研究和開發新產品；科學研究；技術研究；技術項目研究；工程學；
城市規劃；節能領域的咨詢；環境保護領域的研究；質量控制；建築木材質
量評估；油田開採分析；土地測量；測量；化學分析；化學研究；生物學研
究；氣象信息；臨床試驗；材料測試；物理研究；機械研究；工業品外觀設
計；建築學服務；建築學咨詢；建築製圖；室內裝飾設計；服裝設計；網站
設計咨詢；軟件運營服務【SaaS】；信息技術咨詢服務；服務器託管；計算
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機出租；計算機編程；計算機軟件設計；計算機軟件更新；計算機硬件設計
和開發咨詢；計算機軟件出租；恢復計算機數據；計算機軟件維護；計算機
系統分析；計算機系統設計；計算機程序複製；計算機軟件咨詢；網絡服務
器出租；計算機病毒的防護服務；藝術品鑑定；書畫刻印藝術設計；撰寫科
技文稿；計算機安全咨詢 
類別 43: 
住所代理（旅館、供膳寄宿處）；飯店；餐館；會議室出租；養老院；日間
托兒所（看孩子）；動物寄養；出租椅子、桌子、桌布和玻璃器皿 ；烹飪設
備出租；飲水機出租 
類別 45: 
工廠安全檢查；社交陪伴；服裝出租；殯儀 ；開保險鎖；交友服務；滅火器
出租；組織宗教集會；領養代理；失物招領；保險箱出租；宗譜研究；計劃
和安排婚禮服務；訴訟服務；法律研究；許可的法律管理；個人服裝搭配咨
詢 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303678058 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 

Bboxx Ltd 
Second Floor, 11 Pilgrim Street, London, EC4V 6RN, UNITED KINGDOM 
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Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
57/F, Cheung Kong Center, 2 Queen's Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, 
accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; solar panels; 
portable solar panels; batteries; sealed batteries; solar 
batteries; rechargeable  batteries; chargers for batteries; boxes 
for batteries; mountings and casings for solar panels and 
batteries; control units for the distribution of electricity; 
electricity inverters, inverters for power supplies; televisions, 
satellite decoders, DVD players,  radios and electronic apparatus 
for use with solar panels; chargers for mobile phones and 
electronic apparatus; and parts and accessories for all the 
aforesaid goods. 
Class 11: 
Apparatus for lighting, heating, cooking, refrigerating, drying, 
ventilating, water supply and sanitary purposes; solar heating 
panels, solar panels used in heating and lighting; lamps powered by 
solar panels; electric lamps; mountings and casings for solar 
panels for use in heating; refrigerators; electric fans; parts and 
accessories for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303683935 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Barton Perreira, LLC. 
459 Wald, Irvine, California 92618, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
57/F, Cheung Kong Center, 2 Queen's Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Cases for eyeglasses and sunglasses; Eyeglass frames; Eyeglasses; 
Eyewear; Sunglasses. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

10-09-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86752806 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303687418 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Varian Medical Systems, Inc. 
3100 Hansen Way, Palo Alto, California 94304, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

ROUSE LEGAL 
18/F., Golden Centre, 188 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Electronic, electrical and electro-mechanical equipment for 
scientific, optical or measuring purposes, and components thereof; 
instruments and apparatus which measure, check, test, weigh, 
control, integrate and record physical, geo-physical, chemical and 
electrical variables; teaching, educational, scientific apparatus 
and industrial apparatus for scientific, optical or measuring 
purposes; closed circuit television systems; alpha-numeric 
displays; electron microscopes; radio-graphic X-Ray equipment, not 
for medical use; infra-red equipment, not for medical use; lasers 
and optical components for use therewith; cryogenic systems and 
component parts for scientific, optical or measuring purposes; 
vacuum systems and chambers and component parts including valves, 
seals, pressurized windows for scientific, optical or measuring 
purposes; optical glass; all such goods not applied or used for 
photographic purposes; computer hardware and software; scientific, 
cinematographic, optical, measuring apparatus and instruments; 
apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of images; 
application software for cloud computing services. 
Class 10: 
Surgical, medical, dental and veterinary apparatus and instruments. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-02-2016 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303694474 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Fronius International GmbH 
Froniusstrasse 1, 4643 Pettenbach, AUSTRIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CLT Patent & Trademark (H.K.) Ltd. 
Unit 09, 34/F., Office Tower, Convention Plaza, No. 1 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 6, 7, 9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Photovoltaic installations; energy transformers, mainly consisting 
of transformers, inverters, solar inverters and measuring and 
regulating devices therefor; electric and electronic apparatus for 
measuring, controlling, analysing, regulating, switching and 
storage of electricity; energy supply installations and systems; 
current and voltage converters, in particular for welding and 
cutting machines; computer software for configuration, control and 
evaluation of solar inverter products; computer software for 
configuring, controlling and evaluating welding and cutting 
apparatus; microprocessor controls for all of the aforesaid goods; 
component parts and accessories for the foregoing, parts thereof 
included in this class; current and voltage converters, in 
particular for welding apparatus. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303699541 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳狗尾草智能科技有限公司 
中國內地 深圳市南山區 科苑北路東方科技大廈 13 樓 1307-09 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用裝置及儀器；處理、開關、傳送、積累、調節
或控制電的裝置和儀器；錄製、通訊、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁性數據載
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體，錄音盤；光盤，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介；投幣啟動裝置的機械結
構；收銀機，計算機器，數據處理裝置，計算機；計算機軟件；滅火器械。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303700205 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue and white as elements of mark 
"B" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Charles Schwab & Co., Inc. 
211 Main Street, San Francisco, CA 94105, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Rebecca Lo & Co 
1408 Dina House, Ruttonjee Centre, 11 Duddell Street, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software; Downloadable software for financial market 
analysis and for trading all forms of securities, namely, stocks, 
bonds, mutual funds, exchange traded funds, currencies, 
commodities, futures, options, and indices of any of them; 
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Downloadable software for use by investors in the trading and 
analysis of investments, finances, via a global computer network, 
namely, software for electronic trading in all forms of securities, 
namely, stocks, bonds, mutual funds, exchange traded funds, 
currencies, commodities, futures, options, and indices of any of 
them; Downloadable software for providing financial and investment 
information, financial and investment news, and financial and 
investment research; Downloadable software for maintaining 
financial and investment databases; Electronic publications and 
downloadable electronic publications in the fields of investment, 
finance, economics, business, portfolio management, retirement 
planning, money management, investment strategy, and asset 
allocation; Downloadable software in the nature of a mobile 
application for electronic check conversion and remote deposit 
services, electronic transfer of money, electronic payment, viewing 
bank and investment account information, investment portfolio 
management, electronic trading of securities, performing financial 
and investment research and analysis, and obtaining financial and 
investment information and news; Downloadable software in the 
nature of a mobile application for viewing, searching and sharing 
fixed content, interactive content, and articles from periodical 
publications, all of the foregoing pertaining to news, research, 
investments, finance, and investment strategy; Downloadable 
software in the nature of a mobile application for delivering 
streaming financial and investment information and news; 
Downloadable software in the nature of a mobile application which 
enables users to locate, and receive navigational directions to, 
locations at which financial services are provided; Downloadable 
software in the nature of a mobile application that allows users to 
communicate with financial services professionals through email, 
text, and audio and audiovisual means; Downloadable software in the 
nature of a mobile application for viewing videos pertaining to 
news, research, investments, finance, and investment strategy; 
Downloadable software, namely, mobile applications for establishing 
managed personal investment accounts; Downloadable software, 
namely, mobile applications for accessing, viewing, downloading, 
sharing, managing and saving personal investment account data; 
Downloadable software, namely, mobile applications for accessing, 
viewing, downloading, sharing and saving news, research and 
information in the fields of finance and investing; Downloadable 
electronic publications, namely, brochures, newsletters and reports 
in the field of financial investments; Downloadable electronic 
instructional and teaching materials in the field of financial 
investments. 
Class 16: 
Printed material pertaining to investments, namely, booklets, 
newsletters, research reports, workbooks, leaflets, brochures, 
pamphlets, and periodical publications; account application forms. 
Class 35: 
Providing information and analysis in the fields of business; 
providing information and analysis in the fields of business by 
online means. 
Class 36: 
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Providing financial and investment information, financial and 
investment news, financial and investment research, financial and 
investment databases, all for use by investors in the trading and 
analysis of investments and finances, via a global computer 
network; Brokerage services and investment services provided 
electronically and via global information networks, namely, 
electronic trading in securities, stocks, bonds, mutual funds, 
money market funds, exchange traded funds, commodities, futures, 
options, and indices of any of them; Brokerage services in the 
fields of securities, stocks, bonds, mutual funds, money market 
funds, exchange traded funds, commodities, futures, options, and 
indices of any of them; Investment services in the fields of 
securities, stocks, money market funds, bonds, mutual funds, 
exchange traded funds, commodities, futures, options, and indices 
of any of them; Investment advice and management in the fields of 
securities, stocks, bonds, mutual funds, money market funds, 
exchange traded funds, commodities, futures, options, and indices 
of any of them; Providing financial services through a website for 
mobile devices, namely, electronic check conversion and remote 
deposit, electronic transfer of money, electronic payment, viewing 
bank and investment account information, investment portfolio 
management, electronic trading of securities, performing financial 
and investment research and analysis, obtaining financial and 
investment information and news, streaming financial and investment 
information and news; Providing financial services through a 
website for mobile devices enabling users to locate, and receive 
navigational directions to, locations at which financial services 
are provided, allowing users to communicate with financial services 
professionals through email, text, and audio and audiovisual means, 
and allowing user to view videos pertaining to news, research, 
investments, finance, and investment strategy; Securities brokerage 
account services including an interest bearing feature for cash 
between investments, access to cash, and margin loans; Banking 
services; Debit card services; Check writing and bill payment 
services; Investment account information services; Stock option and 
equity grants and related administrative services; Cash management 
account services; Fixed income investment services; Payment 
services and fund transfer services; Managed account services; 
Independent investment advisor services; Providing information and 
analysis in the fields of finance, economics, investment, and 
investment strategy; Provision of portfolio management services and 
tools and/or account information; Provision of financial and 
investment decision-making tools and investment research tools; 
Provision of news, information, research, databases, and analysis 
in the fields of investing, finance, financial current events, 
government (financial affairs), and economics; Brokerage services 
in the fields of securities, stocks, bonds, mutual funds, exchange 
traded funds, money market funds, commodities, futures, options, 
and indices of any of them, provided electronically and via global 
information networks; Providing information and analysis in the 
fields of finance, economics, investment, and investment strategy 
via online channels; Provision of portfolio management services and 
tools and/or account information by electronic communication 
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networks; Provision of financial and investment decision making 
tools and investment research tools by electronic communication 
networks; Provision of news, information, research, databases, and 
analysis in the fields of investing, finance, financial current 
events, government (financial affairs), and economics by electronic 
communication networks; Providing automated and customized personal 
financial, investment management and advisory services, namely, 
management of securities portfolios through providing personal 
financial investment accounts, monitoring for investment purposes 
of financial and investment account transactions and account 
balances, and reporting for financial investment accounts, each 
through a global computer network; providing information and 
analysis in the field of financial investments. 
Class 38: 
Providing telecommunications networks and electronic communication 
networks for financial, banking, insurance, securities brokerage, 
investment and credit card services, investment information and 
financial information services, investment and financial management 
services, electronic communication networks investment planning 
services, and for investment and financial consultancy services; 
Providing telecommunications networks and electronic communication 
networks to news, information, research, databases, and analysis in 
the fields of investing, finance, business, current events, 
government, and economics; Providing telecommunications networks 
and electronic communication networks for portfolio management, 
investment account information, investment decision making tools, 
investment research tools, decision making tools and investment 
research tools; Providing access to telecommunications networks and 
electronic communication networks for portfolio management, 
investment account information, investment decision making tools, 
investment research tools, decision making tools and investment 
research tools; Providing access to telecommunications networks and 
electronic communication networks for news, information, research, 
databases, and analysis in the fields of financial investing, 
finance, business, current events, government, and economics; 
Providing telecommunication access to software to assist users in 
making financial decisions and conducting investment research; 
Providing telecommunication access to databases in the fields of 
financial investing and finance; Providing access by electronic 
communication networks to portfolio management services and tools 
and/or account information; Providing access by electronic 
communication networks to decision making tools and investment 
research tools; Providing access by electronic communication 
networks to news, information, research, databases, and analysis in 
the fields of investing, finance, business, current events, 
government, and economics; Providing webcasts in the fields of 
investment, finance, economics, business, portfolio management, 
retirement planning, money management, investment strategy, and 
asset allocation; Providing access to websites for the performance 
of financial, banking, insurance, securities brokerage, investment, 
investment research, credit card, investment information, financial 
information, investment and financial management, investment 
research and financial research, investment planning, and 
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investment and financial consultancy services; Providing access to 
databases for the performance of financial, banking, insurance, 
securities brokerage, investment, investment research, credit card, 
investment information, financial information, investment and 
financial management, investment research and financial research, 
investment planning, and investment and financial consultancy 
services; Providing access to databases for portfolio management, 
investment account information, investment decision making tools, 
and investment research tools, decision making tools and investment 
research tools; Providing access to databases of news, information, 
research and analysis in the fields of financial investing, 
finance, and government; Providing access to database of news, 
information, research and analysis in the fields of investing, 
business, current events and economics. 
Class 41: 
Educational services in the fields of investment, finance, 
economics, business, portfolio management, retirement planning, 
money management, investment strategy, and asset allocation; 
Providing online publications, web-based materials (online 
publication), all being non-downloadable and in the fields of 
investment, finance, economics, business, portfolio management, 
retirement planning, money management, investment strategy, and 
asset allocation. 
Class 42: 
Designing databases for the performance of financial, banking, 
insurance, securities brokerage, investment, investment research, 
credit card, investment information, financial information, 
investment and financial management, investment research and 
financial research, investment planning, and investment and 
financial consultancy services; Providing temporary use of non-
downloadable software for use by investors in the trading and 
analysis of investments, finances, via a global computer network, 
namely, software for electronic trading in all forms of securities, 
namely, stocks, bonds, mutual funds, money market funds, 
currencies, commodities, futures, options, indices of any of them, 
and any other investment vehicles; Providing temporary use of non-
downloadable software for providing financial and investment 
information, financial and investment news, and financial and 
investment research; Providing temporary use of non-downloadable 
software for maintaining financial and investment databases; 
Providing non-telecommunication access to software to assist users 
in making financial decisions and conducting investment research 
(computer services); Providing non-telecommunication access to 
databases in the fields of financial investing and finance 
(computer services); Providing temporary use of online, non-
downloadable interactive software for managing, monitoring and 
creating reports for personal financial and investment accounts; 
providing temporary use of online, non-downloadable interactive 
software that features news, research and information in the field 
of financial investments and featuring on-line community tools for 
interacting with others in the field of financial investments; 
providing temporary use of online, non-downloadable interactive 
software for establishing managed personal investment accounts. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303701114 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

中國郵政儲蓄銀行股份有限公司 
中國 北京市西城區金融大街 3號 金鼎大廈 A座 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

李偉斌律師行 
香港 中環德輔道中 19 號 環球大廈 22 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電腦設備；密碼磁卡；讀出器（數據處理設備）；電腦軟件（已錄製）；電
子日程表；假幣檢測器；傳真機；電子公告牌；電話機；錄音器具；照相機
（攝影）；測量儀器；電子防盜裝置；動畫片；郵件打戳器；郵戳檢查裝
置；錢點數和分檢機；現金收入紀錄機；自動取款機（ATM）；支票紀錄機；
支票証明機；驗手紋機；投幣啟動的機械裝置；數據處理裝置 
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類別 16: 
紙；印刷品；印刷出版物；照片；包裝用塑料膜；文具；家具除外的辦公必
需品；繪畫材料；教學材料（儀器除外）；建築模型；報紙；期刊；郵票；
已列印好的表格，資料和使用說明書；非編碼的信用卡和現金卡；書籍和刊
物；廣告材料；文具；紙張；紙製品；印有信頭的信箋，信封，正式收據，
書寫材料，公告牌（紙製），名片 
類別 35: 
廣告；商業研究；替他人推銷；人事管理諮詢；商業區遷移（提供信息）；
電腦文檔管理；電腦數據庫信息系統化；會計；稅款準備；自動售貨機出
租；商業經營；商業管理；辦公事務 
類別 36: 
保險；海上事故保險；海上保險；海上火災保險；海上健康保險；運輸保
險；人壽保險；保險統計；保險信息；保險諮詢；保險經紀；分期付款的貸
款；信用及信貸服務；債務托收代理；信託基金；資本投資；基金投資；金
融貸款；金融服務；儲蓄銀行；分期付款籌措資金；購買籌措資金；信用卡
服務；借款卡服務；核實票據（應收票據）；電子轉賬；匯款結算；票據交
換（金融）；發行旅行支票（應收票據）；貨幣兌換；收款（租金）；保值
紀念品發行；抵押貨款；貴重物品寄存；財政估算；金融諮詢；金融分析；
金融信息；証劵交易行情；証劵經紀；金融評估；郵票估價；珍寶估價；古
錢幣估值；古董估價；藝術品估價；不動產出租；住房代理；不動產管理；
公寓管理；公寓出租；不動產估價；不動產經紀人；農場出租；經紀；海關
經紀；保釋擔保；保証；擔保；租借擔保；籌集慈善基金；組織慈善募捐；
信托；受托管理；典當；提供保險箱用於寄存服務；產業代管；銀行服務；
資本投資；金融評估（保險、銀行、不動產）；金融服務；通過網站提供金
融信息；網上銀行；經紀；擔保；受託管理 
類別 41: 
培訓；安排和組織大會；出借書籍的圖書館；圖書出版；提供在線電子出版
物（非下載的）；節目製作；文娛活動；健身俱樂部；經營彩票；娛樂信
息；俱樂部服務（娛樂或教育）；教育 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303701141 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

中國郵政儲蓄銀行股份有限公司 
中國 北京市西城區金融大街 3號 金鼎大廈 A座 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

李偉斌律師行 
香港 中環德輔道中 19 號 環球大廈 22 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電腦設備；密碼磁卡；讀出器（數據處理設備）；電腦軟件（已錄製）；電
子日程表；假幣檢測器；傳真機；電子公告牌；電話機；錄音器具；照相機
（攝影）；測量儀器；電子防盜裝置；動畫片；郵件打戳器；郵戳檢查裝
置；錢點數和分檢機；現金收入紀錄機；自動取款機（ATM）；支票紀錄機；
支票証明機；驗手紋機；投幣啟動的機械裝置；數據處理裝置 
類別 16: 
紙；印刷品；印刷出版物；照片；包裝用塑料膜；文具；家具除外的辦公必
需品；繪畫材料；教學材料（儀器除外）；建築模型；報紙；期刊；郵票；
已列印好的表格，資料和使用說明書；非編碼的信用卡和現金卡；書籍和刊
物；廣告材料；文具；紙張；紙製品；印有信頭的信箋，信封，正式收據，
書寫材料，公告牌（紙製），名片 
類別 35: 
廣告；商業研究；替他人推銷；人事管理咨詢；商業區遷移（提供信息）；
電腦文檔管理；電腦數據庫信息系統化；會計；稅款準備；自動售貨機出
租；商業經營；商業管理；辦公事務 
類別 36: 
保險；海上事故保險；海上保險；海上火災保險；海上健康保險；運輸保
險；人壽保險；保險統計；保險信息；保險諮詢；保險經紀；分期付款的貸
款；信用及信貸服務；債務托收代理；信託基金；資本投資；基金投資；金
融貸款；金融服務；儲蓄銀行；分期付款籌措資金；購買籌措資金；信用卡
服務；借款卡服務；核實票據（應收票據）；電子轉賬；匯款結算；票據交
換（金融）；發行旅行支票（應收票據）；貨幣兌換；收款（租金）；保值
紀念品發行；抵押貨款；貴重物品寄存；財政估算；金融諮詢；金融分析；
金融信息；証劵交易行情；証劵經紀；金融評估；郵票估價；珍寶估價；古
錢幣估值；古董估價；藝術品估價；不動產出租；住房代理；不動產管理；
公寓管理；公寓出租；不動產估價；不動產經紀人；農場出租；經紀；海關
經紀；保釋擔保；保証；擔保；租借擔保；籌集慈善基金；組織慈善募捐；
信托；受托管理；典當；提供保險箱用於寄存服務；產業代管；銀行服務；
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資本投資；金融評估（保險、銀行、不動產）；金融服務；通過網站提供金
融信息；網上銀行；經紀；擔保；受託管理 
類別 41: 
培訓；安排和組織大會；出借書籍的圖書館；圖書出版；提供在線電子出版
物（非下載的）；節目製作；文娛活動；健身俱樂部；經營彩票；娛樂信
息；俱樂部服務（娛樂或教育）；教育 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303702654 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Meyer Intellectual Properties Limited 
382 Kwun Tong Road, Kwun Tong, KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： Class 9: 
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Specification: (A) Computer software for mobile phones and handheld computers, 
namely, software for controlling and monitoring electric cooking 
appliances, providing technical assistance for use thereof, and 
discovering, accessing, and sharing information about, and media 
concerning, food and the preparation thereof; computer application 
software for electric cooking appliances; electric and electronic 
controls for machines, namely, electric cooking appliances; 
programmable logic controller; (B) Temperature controllers for food 
and the preparation thereof; temperature indicators; temperature 
sensors. 
Class 11: 
Electric cooking appliances with temperature controls and related 
temperature sensors; Programmable electronic devices for setting 
temperatures and cook times which also feature recipes, sold as a 
component of gas cooking ovens, electric cooking ovens and electric 
deep fryers; Barbecues and grills; Induction cooking appliances and 
induction ovens. 
Class 21: 
Cookware, namely, pots, pans, and pressure cookers; cooking 
utensils, namely, wire baskets, tongs, and handle holders. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-03-2016 

[320]  
聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

[310]  
優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

[330]  
優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

25-02-2016 86919808 (for goods listed 
in (A) in Class 9) 

UNITED STATES 

25-02-2016 86919923 (for goods listed 
in (B) in Class 9) 

UNITED STATES 

25-02-2016 86919946 (for Class 11) UNITED STATES 
25-02-2016 86919980 (for Class 21) UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303705011 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Yousef KAMALIZARE 
Appartment No. 4, Building 70, Shartash St. North Sohrevardi, 
Tehran, Iran. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

JBL Consultants Limited 
Room 2107-9, 21/F., CC Wu Building, 308 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, 
Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Network camera, CCTV (closed circuit television) camera, CCTV 
(closed circuit television) recorder, housing of CCTV (closed 
circuit television), all being parts and fittings for CCTV (closed 
circuit television); all included in Class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303707226 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The Applicant claims the colours grey and black as elements of mark 
"C" in the series, and the colours blue and grey as elements of 
mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OXFORD NANOPORE TECHNOLOGIES LIMITED 
Edmund Cartwright House, 4 Robert Robinson Avenue, Oxford Science 
Park, Oxford OX4 4GA, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Reed Smith Richards Butler 
20/F, Alexandra House, 18 Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 5, 9, 10, 35, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Computer software; software; software for running an e-commerce 
platform; software for use in analysing, transmitting and receiving 
data via a global communications network; software for developing, 
running and communicating with software on data processing 
apparatus, scientific apparatus, medical and veterinary apparatus, 
computers, mobile phones, tablet computers and handheld mobile 
digital electronic devices; computer operating software; operating 
system software; operating software for data processing apparatus, 
scientific apparatus, medical and veterinary apparatus, computers, 
mobile phones, tablet computers and handheld mobile digital 
electronic devices; sensors; micro-array chips; electronic sensing 
apparatus; scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, 
cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, 
supervision, life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; 
apparatus and instruments for biological, bacteriological, 
chemical, biochemical, DNA, RNA, protein, polynucleic acid and 
molecular analysis; portable apparatus and instruments for 
biological, bacteriological, chemical, biochemical, DNA, RNA, 
protein, polynucleic acid and molecular analysis; apparatus and 
instruments for use in DNA, RNA, protein and polynucleic acid 
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sequencing; apparatus for the analysis of polynucleic acid 
sequences; apparatus and instruments for the analysis of nucleic 
and polynucleic acids; apparatus and instruments for the analysis 
of proteins; apparatus and instruments for analysis of genetic 
information, genomic information and proteomic information; 
apparatus and instruments for use in laboratory analysis; 
diagnostic and testing apparatus, not for medical purposes; 
monitoring apparatus and instruments; computer programs, computer 
hardware and data processing apparatus, all for the analysis and 
recordal of scientific data; scientific apparatus and instruments; 
apparatus, devices and instruments for synthesising chemical 
compounds, small molecules, genomes, DNA, RNA or other nucleic 
acids, oligosaccharides, proteins and peptides; data processing 
apparatus, devices and instruments; apparatus, devices and 
instruments for identifying, measuring, analysing, sequencing or 
synthesising small molecules, genomes, DNA, RNA or other nucleic 
acids, oligosaccharides, proteins and peptides; portable apparatus, 
devices and instruments for identifying, measuring, analysing, 
sequencing or synthesising small molecules, genomes, DNA, RNA or 
other nucleic acids, oligosaccharides, proteins and peptides; 
portable computer hardware and data processing apparatus, all for 
the analysis and recordal of scientific data; computer peripheral 
devices; instruments and apparatus for the display of information 
obtained from scientific equipment; silicon chips; DNA chips; 
analyte detector chips; biosensor chips; cartridges; batteries; 
rechargeable batteries; chargers for batteries; power packs; 
computer docking stations; apparatus for connecting and charging 
portable digital electronic devices; testing apparatus 
incorporating chemical or biological reagents; reaction units 
containing chemical or biological reagents; parts and fittings for 
all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

17-09-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

00003127416 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED KINGDOM 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303708117 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue and purple as elements of the 
trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

APPLE INC. 
1 INFINITE LOOP, CUPERTINO, CALIFORNIA 95014, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computers; computer peripheral devices; computer hardware; hand 
held computers; tablet computers; personal digital assistants; 
electronic organizers; electronic notepads; electronic book 
readers; handheld digital electronic devices and software related 
thereto; handheld mobile digital electronic devices capable of 
providing access to the Internet and for the sending, receiving, 
and storing of telephone calls, faxes, electronic mail, and other 
digital data; electronic handheld units for the wireless receipt, 
storage and/or transmission of data and messages, and electronic 
devices that enable the user to keep track of or manage personal 
information; sound recording and reproducing apparatus; MP3 and 
other digital format audio players; digital audio recorders; 
digital video recorders and players; audio cassette recorders and 
players; video cassette recorders and players; compact disc 
recorders and players; digital versatile disc recorders and 
players; digital audio tape recorders and players; radios, radio 
transmitters, and receivers; audio, video, and digital mixers; 
audio amplifiers; audio receivers; audio decoders; car audio 
apparatus; earphones, headphones; audio speakers; microphones; 
audio components and accessories; modems; network communication 
apparatus; electronic communication equipment and instruments; 
audiovisual teaching apparatus; optical apparatus and instruments; 
telecommunications apparatus and instruments; global positioning 
system (GPS) devices; telephones; wireless communication devices 
for voice, data or image transmission; cables; apparatus for data 
storage; magnetic data media; chips, discs and tapes bearing or for 
recording computer programs and software; facsimile machines; 
cameras; batteries; televisions; television receivers; television 
monitors; set top boxes; computer software; computer and electronic 
games programs; global positioning system (GPS) computer software; 
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computer software for travel and tourism, travel planning, 
navigation, travel route planning, geographic, destination, 
transportation and traffic information, driving and walking 
directions, customized mapping of locations, street atlas 
information, electronic map display, and destination information; 
computer software for creating, authoring, distributing, 
downloading, transmitting, receiving, playing, editing, extracting, 
encoding, decoding, displaying, storing and organizing text, data, 
graphics, images, audio, video, and other multimedia content, 
electronic publications, and electronic games; computer software 
for use in recording, organizing, transmitting, manipulating, and 
reviewing text, data, audio files, video files and electronic games 
in connection with computers, televisions, television set-top 
boxes, audio players, video players, media players, telephones, and 
handheld digital electronic devices; computer software to enable 
users to program and distribute text, data, graphics, images, 
audio, video, and other multimedia content via global communication 
networks and other computer, electronic and communications 
networks; computer software for identifying, locating, grouping, 
distributing, and managing data and links between computer servers 
and users connected to global communication networks and other 
computer, electronic and communications networks; computer software 
for use on handheld mobile digital electronic devices and other 
consumer electronics; electronic publishing software; electronic 
publication reader software; computer software for personal 
information management; downloadable pre-recorded audio and 
audiovisual content, information, and commentary; downloadable 
electronic books, magazines, periodicals, newsletters, newspapers, 
journals, and other publications; database management software; 
character recognition software; voice recognition software; 
electronic mail and messaging software; computer software for 
accessing, browsing and searching online databases; electronic 
bulletin boards; data synchronization software; application 
development software; user manuals in electronically readable, 
machine readable or computer readable form for use with, and sold 
as a unit with, all the aforementioned goods; electrical and 
electronic connectors, couplers, wires, cables, chargers, docks, 
docking stations, interfaces, and adapters for use with all of the 
aforesaid goods; computer equipment for use with all of the 
aforesaid goods; electronic apparatus with multimedia functions for 
use with all of the aforesaid goods; electronic apparatus with 
interactive functions for use with all of the aforesaid goods; 
accessories, parts, fittings, and testing apparatus for all of the 
aforesaid goods; covers, bags and cases adapted or shaped to 
contain all of the aforesaid goods; navigational instruments; 
apparatus to check stamping mail; cash registers; mechanisms for 
coin-operated apparatus; dictating machines; hemline markers; 
voting machines; electronic tags for goods; prize selection 
machines; weighing apparatus and instruments; measures; electronic 
notice boards; measuring apparatus; optical apparatus and 
instruments; wafers [silicon slices]; integrated circuits; 
fluorescent screens; remote control apparatus; lights conducting 
filaments [optical fibers]; electric installations for the remote 
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control of industrial operations; lightning arresters; 
electrolyzers; fire extinguishers; radiological apparatus for 
industrial purposes; life saving apparatus and equipment; whistle 
alarms; sunglasses; animated cartoons; egg-candlers; dog whistles; 
decorative magnets; electrified fences; electrically heated socks. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

10-09-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

68109 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAMAICA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303708757 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour blue as an element of the trade 
mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

APPLE INC. 
1 INFINITE LOOP, CUPERTINO, CALIFORNIA 95014, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computers, computer peripheral devices, computer terminals; 
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computer hardware; microprocessors, memory boards, monitors, 
displays, keyboards, cables, modems, printers, disk drives, 
adapters, adapter cards, connectors and drivers; blank computer 
storage media; magnetic data carriers; computer software; computer 
software for authoring, downloading, transmitting, receiving, 
editing, extracting, encoding, decoding, displaying, storing and 
organizing text, graphics, images, and electronic publications; 
computer software and firmware, namely, operating system programs, 
data synchronization programs, and application development tool 
programs for personal and handheld computers; computer hardware and 
software for providing integrated telephone communication with 
computerized global information networks; pre-recorded computer 
programs for personal information management, database management 
software, character recognition software, telephony management 
software, electronic mail and messaging software, paging software, 
mobile telephone software; database synchronization software, 
computer programs for accessing, browsing and searching online 
databases, computer software for the redirection of messages, 
Internet e-mail, and/or other data to one or more electronic 
handheld devices from a data store on or associated with a personal 
computer or a server; computer software for the synchronization of 
data between a remote station or device and a fixed or remote 
station or device; downloadable electronic publications in the 
nature of books, plays, pamphlets, brochures, newsletters, 
journals, magazines, and periodicals on a wide range of topics of 
general interest; handheld digital electronic devices and software 
related thereto; MP3 and other digital format audio players; hand 
held computers, tablet computers, personal digital assistants, 
electronic organizers, electronic notepads; mobile digital 
electronic devices, global positioning system (GPS) devices, 
telephones; handheld and mobile digital electronic devices for the 
sending and receiving of telephone calls, faxes, electronic mail, 
and other digital data; cordless telephones; mobile telephones; 
parts and accessories for mobile telephones; facsimile machines, 
answering machines, cameras, videophones, telephone-based 
information retrieval software and hardware; electronic handheld 
units for the wireless receipt, storage and/or transmission of data 
and messages, and electronic devices that enable the user to keep 
track of or manage personal information; electronic communication 
equipment and instruments; telecommunications apparatus and 
instruments; fonts, typefaces, type designs and symbols in the form 
of recorded data; chips, discs and tapes bearing or for recording 
computer programs and software; random access memory, read only 
memory; solid state memory apparatus; computer and electronic games 
(software); user manuals in electronically readable, machine 
readable or computer readable form for use with, and sold as a unit 
with, all the aforementioned goods; apparatus for data storage; 
hard drives; miniature hard disk drive storage units; audio video 
discs, CD-ROMs, and digital versatile discs; mouse pads; batteries; 
rechargeable batteries; chargers; chargers for electric batteries; 
headphones; stereo headphones; in-ear headphones; stereo speakers; 
audio speakers; audio speakers for home; monitor speakers; speakers 
for computers; personal stereo speaker apparatus; radio receivers, 
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amplifiers, sound recording and reproducing apparatus, electric 
phonographs, record players, high fidelity stereo apparatus, tape 
recorders and reproducing apparatus, loudspeakers, multiple speaker 
units, microphones; digital audio and video devices; audio cassette 
recorders and players, video cassette recorders and players, 
compact disc players, digital versatile disc recorders and players, 
digital audio tape recorders and players; digital music and/or 
video players; radios; video cameras; audio, video, and digital 
mixers; radio transmitters; car audio apparatus; computer equipment 
for use with all of the aforesaid goods; electronic apparatus with 
multimedia functions for use with all of the aforesaid goods; 
electronic apparatus with interactive functions for use with all of 
the aforesaid goods; accessories, parts, fittings, and testing 
apparatus for all of the aforesaid goods; parts and fittings for 
all the aforesaid goods; covers, bags and cases adapted or shaped 
to contain all of the aforesaid goods, made of leather, imitations 
of leather, cloth, or textile materials. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

10-09-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

68105 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAMAICA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303709189 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

E-OLYMPIC INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
P.O. BOX 957, OFFSHORE INCORPORATIONS CENTRE, ROAD TOWN, TORTOLA 
CAYMAN ISLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ruby Yeung & Co. 
Unit 701, 7th Floor, Wing On House, 71 Des Voeux Road Central HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
computers; computer firmware; semi-conductors; microprocessors; 
integrated circuits cards (smart cards); integrated circuits; data 
processing apparatus; microcomputers; computer motherboards and 
daughterboards; computer graphics boards; wireless apparatus; local 
area network, wide area network and network management hardware; 
computer networking apparatus; computer networking adaptors, 
switches, routers and hubs; computer hardware; computer software; 
computer software (recorded); computer apparatus; computer output 
devices; computer input devices; modems, scanners, computer mouse 
pointing apparatus, trackballs (computer apparatus); memory units; 
disk drives; floppy disk drives; hard disk drives; digital 
versatile disk devices; CD-ROM (Compact Disk- Read Only Memory) 
devices; DVD-ROM drives; CD-ROM drives; computer peripheral devices 
and electronic apparatus for use with computers; keyboards; 
monitors; liquid crystal display devices; video apparatus; video 
circuit boards; set-top boxes; laptop computers; notebook 
computers; portable computers; computer programs for network 
management; programs relating to computer utility; computer 
operating system software; computer testing, applications and 
operating system software; software drivers; computer programs for 
web page design; computer programs for accessing and using the 
Internet; computer programs for operating apparatus and equipment 
for use in video-conferencing, teleconferencing, document exchange 
and editing; cameras, headsets; printers; printer circuits; printed 
circuit boards; data cards, computer add-on cards, video graphic 
adapted cards, audio cards, Integrated Drive Electronics (IDE); 
enhanced IDE; LAN (Local Area Network) cards, modem cards, network 
control cards and SCSI (Small Computer Systems Interface) cards; 
and memory add-on cards; recorded computer programs; magnetic 
tapes, magnetic discs, encoded tapes, all for use with computers; 
floppy disks; hard disks; word processors; parts and fittings and 
testing apparatus for all the aforesaid goods; all included in 
Class 9. 
Class 35: 
import and export agency services, marketing services, distribution 
services, wholesaling services and retailing services relating to 
computers, computer firmware, semi-conductors, microprocessors, 
integrated circuits cards (smart cards), integrated circuits, data 
processing apparatus, microcomputers, computer motherboards and 
daughterboards, computer graphics boards, wireless apparatus, local 
area network, wide area network and network management hardware, 
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computer networking apparatus, computer networking adaptors, 
switches, routers and hubs, computer hardware, computer software, 
computer software (recorded), computer apparatus, computer output 
devices, computer input devices, modems, scanners, computer mouse 
pointing apparatus, trackballs, memory units, disk drives, floppy 
disk drives, hard disk drives, digital versatile disk devices, CD-
ROM (Compact Disk- Read Only Memory) devices, DVD-ROM drives, CD-
ROM drives, computer peripheral devices and electronic apparatus 
for use with computers, keyboards, monitors, liquid crystal display 
devices, video apparatus, video circuit boards, set-top boxes, 
laptop computers, notebook computers, portable computers, computer 
programs for network management, programs relating to computer 
utility, computer operating system software, testing, applications 
and operating system software, software drivers, computer programs 
for web page design, computer programs for accessing and using the 
Internet, computer programs for operating apparatus and equipment 
for use in video-conferencing, teleconferencing, document exchange 
and editing, cameras, headsets, printers, printer circuits, printed 
circuit boards, data cards, computer add-on cards, video graphic 
adapted cards, audio cards, Integrated Drive Electronics (IDE), 
enhanced IDE, LAN (Local Area Network) cards, modem cards, network 
control cards and SCSI (Small Computer Systems Interface) cards, 
and memory add-on cards, recorded computer programs, magnetic 
tapes, magnetic discs, encoded tapes, all for use with computers, 
floppy disks, hard disks, word processors, parts and fittings and 
testing apparatus for all the aforesaid goods; all the aforesaid 
services conducted through stores, telephones, computers, 
satellites, networks or electronic means including on-line from a 
computer database or the Internet or via a global computer network; 
advisory, information and consultancy services relating to the 
aforesaid; all included in Class 35. 
Class 37: 
installation, repair and maintenance services relating to magnetic 
data carriers, data processing apparatus, apparatus and instruments 
for data communication, telecommunication apparatus and network, 
computers and computer hardware, computer apparatus, apparatus for 
data and image transmission and of Internet services; provision of 
information, advisory and consultancy services relating to the 
aforesaid services; and also provided online from a computer 
database or the Internet; all included in Class 37. 
Class 42: 
computer services; computer services in the nature of Internet 
protocol services; computer systems analysis, integration, 
operation and networking; provision of computer services for 
others; computerized information storage, analysis and retrieval 
services; compilation of web pages to provide information on the 
Internet; computer services in the nature of world wide web server 
services; computer services provided on line, interactive or via 
the Internet; worldwide web related computer services; worldwide 
web related computer services in the nature of web hosting, content 
creation and search services; creating and updating computer 
software and world-wide web pages; design, update, maintenance and 
repair of software relating to the security of computer networks, 
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computer systems, data communications, network systems integration, 
systems for data and image transmission and of Internet services; 
design, update, upgrade, maintenance, installation and repair of 
computer programmes and software in relation to magnetic data 
carriers, data processing apparatus, computers and computer 
hardware; advisory services relating to computer hardware and 
software; computer network planning and management; rental and 
leasing of computers, computer hardware and computer software; 
providing access to and leasing access time to the Internet, 
interactive and computer databases, other than as an Internet 
services provider; disaster recovery of computer data; advisory and 
consultancy services for all the aforesaid services; all included 
in Class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303712987 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港益網贏華科技有限公司 
香港 灣仔軒尼詩道 383 號 華軒商業中心 14 樓 B室 JD201 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
計算機外圍設備；計步器；數量顯示器；照相器材架；智能手機用套；無線
電設備；電話線；聲音傳送裝置；電子防盜裝置；電池充電器。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303718422 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Haokaishi Holdings Limited (好開始控股有限公司) 
PO Box 957, Offshore Incorporations Centre, Road Town, Tortola, 
British Virgin Islands 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Haokaishi Holdings Limited 
21/F, Cornell Centre, 50 Wing Tai Road, Chai Wan, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 18, 21, 22, 24, 25, 28, 35, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or 
images; computer programmes; computer software; life-saving and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; data processing equipment and 
computers; recording discs, sound, video and data recordings and 
carriers, audio cassette tapes, video tapes, DVD's, compact discs, 
records, tapes, cartridges, digital audio and video compression 
files, jpegs, images and cards; computer software for use in 
delivering and receiving video on demand services, downloading an 
audio/video stream from a global computer network, word processing, 
organisation of data, accessing the Internet; downloadable 
electronic publications, including audio and video streaming 
provided on line from a database or the Internet; computer and 
video games programmes and equipment; interactive computer game 
discs; CD-ROM's; electrically, magnetically and optically recorded 
data recorded on optical discs for computers; electronic 
instructional and teaching apparatus and instruments; virtual 
reality game software; television and radio signal transmitters and 
receivers; and parts for all the aforesaid goods. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials; toilet paper; 
bookbinding materials; bookends; bookmarkers; printed matter; 
printed publications; magazines; periodicals; newsletters; 
calendars; posters; cards; postcards; greeting cards; index cards; 
certificates; invitations; books; booklets; catalogues; manuals; 
pamphlets; comic books; scrapbooks; song books; printed guides; 
photographs; photograph albums; prints and framed prints; labels; 
stationery; adhesives for stationery or household purposes; 
artists' materials; paint brushes; typewriters and office 
requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching material 
(except apparatus); plastic material for packaging (not included in 
other classes); printers' type; printing blocks; gift boxes; gift 
bags; wrapping or packing materials of paper or cardboard; note 
pads; markers; pens, pencils and crayons; writing and drawing 
instruments and refills therefor; correcting fluids; envelopes; 
letters; document files; clipboards; stationery pins and tacks; 
coasters of card or paper; gift tags and luggage tags of paper and 
cardboard; ornaments of paper; stickers; stamps; folders; memo 
pads; diaries; yearbooks; timetables; covers for books and personal 
organisers; telephone directories; address books; pen and pencil 
holders; rulers; erasers; school supplies (stationery); 
handlabelling appliances; writing or drawing books; writing pads; 
souvenir booklets. 
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these 
materials and not included in other classes; animal skins, hides; 
trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols and walking sticks; 
whips, harness and saddlery; bags; backpacks; belt bags; purses; 
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wallets; briefcases; luggage; daypacks; handbags; satchels; leather 
(unworked or semi-worked); haversacks; belts made of leather or 
imitations of leather; blankets for animals; clothing for pets; 
shopping bags; vanity cases (not fitted); leather trimmings for 
furniture; coverings of leather; Leather straps; gym bags; all 
included in Class 18. 
Class 21: 
Non-metal household or kitchen utensils and containers, collector 
mugs and cups; household or kitchen utensils and containers (not of 
precious metal or coated therewith); combs and sponges; brushes 
(except paint brushes); brush-making materials; articles for 
cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass (except 
glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and earthenware not 
included in other classes. 
Class 22: 
ropes, string, nets, tents, awnings, tarpaulins, sails, sacks and 
bags (not included in other classes); padding and stuffing 
materials (except of rubber or plastics); raw fibrous textile 
materials. 
Class 24: 
textiles and textile goods not included in other classes; textile 
fabrics for use in the manufacture of sportswear; household linen; 
bed linen; table linen; bed and table covers; bed blankets; table 
mats (not of paper); cloth; table napkins; coasters of table linen 
or of textile; loose furniture coverings; throws (furniture 
coverings); sheets (textile), pillow cases, duvet covers; bed 
spreads; towels; golf towels; face towels; window curtains, door 
curtains, shower curtains, textile or plastic curtains; wall 
hangings of textile; banners; bunting; flags (not of paper); 
handkerchiefs; cushion covers; textiles for making into cushions 
and cushion covers; embroidery kits (textiles); textile in the form 
of kits of sewing; traced cloth for embroidery; all included in 
Class 24. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; shirts; polo shirt; tee-shirts; 
button neck shirts; long-sleeved shirts and long-sleeved tee-
shirts; sweatshirts; aprons; ascots; bandanas; babies wear; bibs; 
all in one jump suits for babies; baby bootees; creepers; rompers; 
beach wear and swimsuits; bath robes; bath slippers; bathing caps; 
belts; boxers; socks; clothing for gymnastics; clothing of 
imitations of leather or leather; costumes for party, masquerade 
and Halloween; dance wear; dressing gowns; ear muffs; gloves; 
gowns; coats; headbands; jackets; jerseys; jumpers; knitwear; 
leggings; mittens; night wear; overalls; overcoats; pullovers; 
pyjamas; raincoats; robes; sandals; scarves; shawls; sleepwear; 
slippers; stockings; suspenders; sweat absorbent clothing; 
sweaters; tie; tops; turtlenecks; underwear; uniforms; veils; 
vests; visors; waterproof clothing; wetsuits; wristbands; pants; 
jeans; blazers; wind breakers; shorts; skirts; dresses; all 
included in Class 25. 
Class 28: 
Games, toys and playthings; athletic, gymnastic and sporting 
articles (not included in other classes); ornaments and decorations 
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for Christmas trees; balls for games; board games; body-building 
and body-training apparatus; building blocks (toy); butterfly nets; 
playing cards; puppets; balloons; marble; checker sets; chess sets; 
dart board accessories (articles for playing darts); puzzles; dolls 
and doll accessories; toy figures; toy tattoos; video game machines 
for playing the software; electronic games video game machines for 
use with televisions; all included in Class 28. 
Class 35: 
business management; business administration; office functions; 
business management of hotels, theme parks, and amusement parks; 
organizing exhibitions for commercial or advertising purposes; 
personnel management relating to organization and administration of 
workers for a wide variety of organizations; advertising and 
promotion services and information services relating thereto; 
rental of advertising space; television advertising commercials; 
compilation of advertisements for use as web pages on the Internet; 
preparation and presentation of audio and visual displays for 
advertising purposes; dissemination of advertising matter; business 
information services; receipt, storage and provision of 
computerized business information data; marketing studies; business 
planning, business appraisal; marketing and business research; 
compilation of business statistics and commercial information; 
business advisory and assistance in the selection of goods and 
services; all the aforesaid services also provided via the 
Internet, terrestrial or satellite television, radio communication; 
promotional services relating to reward programs for credit card 
use; promoting the goods and services of others by awarding 
purchase points for credit card use; promoting the sale of goods 
and services of others by providing discounts, incentives, 
sweepstakes, rebates, value added offers and coupons; provision of 
information, advisory and consultancy services relating to all the 
aforesaid services; commercial administration of the licensing of 
goods and services, presentation of goods on communication media 
for retail purpose. 
Class 41: 
Education, training and instruction services; arranging and 
conducting educational, training, instructional, sporting and 
cultural seminars, courses, conferences, conventions, assemblies, 
presentations and workshops; publication of educational and 
recreational materials including newsletters, handbooks, brochures, 
directories and manuals; arranging and organizing of group 
recreational activities; organizing of sporting activities and/or 
competitions and/or concerts; organization of outings for 
entertainment and/or educational purposes; themed park services; 
production of shows, concerts, stage plays, stage performances and 
musical, dramatic or theatrical entertainment; cinematographic 
displays and exhibition of pictures, photographs or books for 
cultural, educational and entertainment purposes; rental of stage 
scenery; educational lectures relating to plants and animals and 
related conservation activities; story-telling; exhibition of 
dancing, conjuring or juggling, acrobatic performances; providing 
sporting entertainment and recreational facilities; operation of 
booths and stalls for playing games and hosting game shows 
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services; planning and organizing entertainment party; providing 
movie theatre facilities; rental of sport and event facilities; 
leasing and rental of educational and/or recreational materials; 
all included in Class 41. 
Class 43: 
Services for providing food and drink; temporary accommodation; 
holiday camp services (lodging); babysitting services; child care 
services, day nurseries and crèche facilities. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303719683 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LVMH Swiss Manufactures SA 
Rue Louis-Joseph-Chevrolet 6a, 2300 La Chaux-de-Fonds, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

So Keung Yip & Sin, Solicitors & Notaries, Agents for Trade Marks, 
Patents & Designs 
Room 1009-1012, 10/F., Nan Fung Tower, No. 173 Des Voeux Road 
Central, HONG KONG 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Scientific (other than for medical use), nautical, surveying, 
photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, 
signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus for recording, transmission, 
reproduction or processing of sound or images; digital recording 
media , calculating machines, equipment for data processing and 
computers; timing instruments; counters; timers; chronographs ; 
game software; software (recorded programs); computer peripherals; 
telephones, tablet computers, mp3 players; accessories for 
computers, telephones, tablet computers, mp3 players; covers for 
tablet computers; communication apparatus and computer; wearable 
computer; connected watches; smartwatches; wearable digital 
electronic devices comprised of a wristwatch, wrist band or 
bracelet and also featuring a telephone, software and display 
screens for viewing, sending and receiving sound, electronic mails 
and messages, texts, data, pictures and information from and/or to 
personal digital assistants, smart phones, tablets, and computers 
and other telecommunication machines, software applications for 
wearable electronic devices; smartphones featuring a watch; 
wearable electronic devices in the form of a wristwatch, wrist band 
or bracelet for providing access to the Internet and/or any other 
communication system and for sending and receiving phone calls, 
electronic emails and messages and for the wireless receipt, 
storage and transmission of date and messages; accessories for such 
wearable electronic devices including casings, batteries, chargers, 
microphones, video cameras, all included in class 9; spectacles 
(optics); sunglasses, optical goods; spectacle cases; diagnostic 
apparatus not for medical use; memory cards or integrated circuit 
cards; downloadable electronic publications; sensors, monitors and 
displays in the field of health, fitness, exercise and wellness, 
sporting and cultural activities, entertainment, education and 
training, tourism and security, other than for medical use; covers 
for tablet computers not of precious metal; connected bracelets and 
connected cuffs (measuring instruments) that also have a function 
of transmitting, and/or receiving data to and/or from personal 
digital assistants, tablets, smart phones and personal computers 
through internet websites and other computer and electronic 
communication networks; watches, watchbands and bracelets that also 
have a function of transmitting and/or receiving data to and/or 
from personal digital assistants, tablets, smart phones and 
personal computers through internet websites and other computer and 
electronic communication networks, watches incorporating a 
telecommunication function. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： N/A 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
21-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

24-09-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

61712/2015 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SWITZERLAND 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303719692 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours green and red as elements of mark 
"A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LVMH Swiss Manufactures SA 
Rue Louis-Joseph-Chevrolet 6a, 2300 La Chaux-de-Fonds, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

So Keung Yip & Sin, Solicitors & Notaries, Agents for Trade Marks, 
Patents & Designs 
Room 1009-1012, 10/F., Nan Fung Tower, No. 173 Des Voeux Road 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Scientific (other than for medical use), nautical, surveying, 
photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, 
signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus for recording, transmission, 
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reproduction or processing of sound or images; digital recording 
media , calculating machines, equipment for data processing and 
computers; timing instruments; counters; timers; chronographs ; 
game software; software (recorded programs); computer peripherals; 
telephones, tablet computers, mp3 players; accessories for 
computers, telephones, tablet computers, mp3 players; covers for 
tablet computers; communication apparatus and computer; wearable 
computer; connected watches; smartwatches; wearable digital 
electronic devices comprised of a wristwatch, wrist band or 
bracelet and also featuring a telephone, software and display 
screens for viewing, sending and receiving sound, electronic mails 
and messages, texts, data, pictures and information from and/or to 
personal digital assistants, smart phones, tablets, and computers 
and other telecommunication machines, software applications for 
wearable electronic devices; smartphones featuring a watch; 
wearable electronic devices in the form of a wristwatch, wrist band 
or bracelet for providing access to the Internet and/or any other 
communication system and for sending and receiving phone calls, 
electronic emails and messages and for the wireless receipt, 
storage and transmission of date and messages; accessories for such 
wearable electronic devices including casings, batteries, chargers, 
microphones, video cameras, all included in class 9; spectacles 
(optics); sunglasses, optical goods; spectacle cases; diagnostic 
apparatus not for medical use; memory cards or integrated circuit 
cards; downloadable electronic publications; sensors, monitors and 
displays in the field of health, fitness, exercise and wellness, 
sporting and cultural activities, entertainment, education and 
training, tourism and security, other than for medical use; covers 
for tablet computers not of precious metal; connected bracelets and 
connected cuffs (measuring instruments) that also have a function 
of transmitting, and/or receiving data to and/or from personal 
digital assistants, tablets, smart phones and personal computers 
through internet websites and other computer and electronic 
communication networks; watches, watchbands and bracelets that also 
have a function of transmitting and/or receiving data to and/or 
from personal digital assistants, tablets, smart phones and 
personal computers through internet websites and other computer and 
electronic communication networks, watches incorporating a 
telecommunication function. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-03-2016 

[320]  
聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

[310]  
優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

[330]  
優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

24-09-2015 61721/2015 (for mark "A" 
in the series) 

SWITZERLAND 

24-09-2015 61719/2015 (for mark "B" 
in the series) 

SWITZERLAND 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303725325 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

青島鳳凰網絡科技有限公司 
中國內地 山東省青島市嶗山區 北宅街道洪園社區 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中天國際知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 柴灣利眾街 24 號 東貿廣場 27 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 36, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
計算機;計算機軟件（已錄製）;電子出版物（可下載）;計算機程序（可下載
軟件）;可下載的計算機應用軟件;已錄製的計算機程序（程序）;已錄製的計
算機操作程序;計算機遊戲軟件;可下載的影像文件;數據處理設備。 
類別 35: 
在計算機數據庫中更新和維護數據;通過網站提供商業信息;廣告;商業管理輔
助;替他人推銷;投標報價;人事管理咨詢;工商管理輔助;廣告設計;進出口代
理。 
類別 36: 
保險信息;金融評估（保險、銀行、不動產）;金融服務;基金投資;藝術品估
價;不動產管理;擔保;募集慈善基金;受託管理;典當。 
類別 38: 
信息傳送;數據流傳輸;提供在線論壇;移動電話通訊;提供與全球計算機網絡
的電訊聯接服務;提供全球計算機網絡用戶接入服務;提供互聯網聊天室;提供
數據庫接入服務;電信信息;電子公告牌服務（通訊服務）。 
類別 42: 
計算機軟件設計;電子數據存儲;雲計算;計算機軟件咨詢;計算機硬件設計和
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開發咨詢;恢復計算機數據;計算機軟件維護;計算機系統設計;替他人創建和
維護網站。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303730194 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

檸檬因子科技有限公司 
香港 灣仔石水渠街 14-24 號 金勝大廈 13 樓 A 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

殷振宇 
香港 灣仔石水渠街 14-24 號 金勝大廈 13 樓 A 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
可下載的計算機應用軟件；運載工具用導航儀器（隨載計算機）；衛星導航
儀器；全球定位系統（GPS）設備；音頻視頻接收器；擴音器；聲音傳送裝
置；錄音裝置；流動手提電話，電話；電子書，電子刊物（可下載）。 
類別 35: 
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計算機網絡上的在綫廣告；點擊付費廣告；為零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商
品；在通訊媒體上出租廣告時間；商業管理咨詢；市場分析；為消費者提供
商業信息和建議；通過網站提供商業信息；市場營銷；將信息編入計算機數
據庫。 
類別 41: 
教育及培訓服務；職業輔導（教育或訓練之諮詢）；設計教學課程、考試及
資歷架構；就業指導（教育或培訓顧問）；提供及出租設施及設備作教育、
娛樂、文化、文娛及體育之用途；提供有關教育、娛樂、文化及體育之資
訊、諮詢及顧問服務；提供電子刊物、書刊、錄像；電子刊物、書刊、雜誌
及期刊的出版；娛樂、文體活動；安排及舉行會議、展覽、研討會工作坊。 
類別 42: 
計算機軟件維護；計算機軟件安裝；計算機軟件咨詢；軟件運營服務
[SaaS]；雲計算；替他人研究和開發新產品；計算機編程；計算機軟件設
計；計算機系統遠程監控；信息技術咨詢。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303733335 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 AirFuel Alliance 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

3855 SW 153rd Drive, Beaverton, Oregon 97003, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Oldham, Li & Nie, Solicitors 
503, St. George's Building, 2 Ice House Street, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, 
accumulating, regulating and controlling electricity, namely, 
battery chargers, wireless chargers for battery-operated equipment, 
power supplies, batteries; wireless power supply devices, namely, 
devices that convert electricity into electromagnetic energy, 
transmit the energy wirelessly, receive the electromagnetic energy, 
and convert the received electromagnetic energy into electricity 
for the purpose of powering electronic devices; wireless battery 
chargers that charge batteries by converting electromagnetic energy 
into electrical energy; wireless power transmitters, namely, 
devices that convert electricity into electromagnetic energy, which 
is then transmitted wirelessly; wireless power receivers, namely, 
devices that receive electromagnetic energy and convert that energy 
into electricity; wireless power transmitting networks, namely, 
networks consisting of multiple interconnected wireless power 
transmitters and wireless power receivers in the nature of the 
aforementioned goods; electrical wireless power distribution units 
for electronic devices, namely, electrical power distribution units 
which incorporate the aforementioned wireless power transmitters 
and wireless power receivers. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

04-01-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86864901 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303741426 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Miansai Inc. 
1800 N. MIAMI AVENUE MIAMI FLORIDA  33136, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
57/F, Cheung Kong Center, 2 Queen's Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 4, 9, 14, 16, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Sunglasses, eyewear, optical frames and accessories; spectacle 
cases; photographic and optical apparatus and instruments. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

14-10-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86/787458 (in relation to Mark A of the series and Part A of 
classes 16, 18, 25 and 35) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303748401 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ORAIMO TECHNOLOGY LIMITED 
RMS 05-15, 13A/F SOUTH TOWER, WORLD FINANCE CTR HARBOUR CITY, 17 
CANTON RD TST KLN, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG UNITALEN INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENCY LIMITED 
RM 1201, 12/F, GOLDEN ERA PLAZA, 39-55 SAI YEE ST, MONGKOK KLN, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Electronic publications, downloadable; tablet computers; 
smartwatches; Pedometers; Audiovisual teaching apparatus; 
electronic book readers; smartphones; smartglasses; Video screens; 
Batteries, electric; electronic sound generating device; connected 
bracelets [measuring instruments]; covers for smartphones; Cameras 
[photography]; Portable media players. 
Class 41: 
Instruction services; Teaching; Organization of competitions 
[education or entertainment]; lending library services; on-line 
publication of electronic books and journals; Providing on-line 
electronic publications, not downloadable; providing on-line music, 
not downloadable; Education information; Game services provided on-
line from a computer network; entertainment services; Conducting 
fitness classes; Coaching [training]; Arranging and conducting of 
workshops [training]; Film production, other than advertising 
films; Arranging and conducting of colloquiums. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303750868 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

GROUPON, INC. 
600 WEST CHICAGO AVENUE, CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60654, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer application software that allows users to access coupons, 
rebates, price-comparison information, product reviews, links to 
the retail websites of others, and discount information; 
downloadable vouchers in the nature of tickets for admission to 
sporting, cultural, and entertainment events; computer software for 
processing payment transactions, processing point of sale 
transactions, voucher redemption, appointment scheduling, analyzing 
merchant transactions, managing merchant accounts, and for 
evaluating, tracking and managing information on business 
performance and customers, business analytics, tracking customer 
data, analyzing, modeling and reporting customer information and 
maintaining consumer-related data; computer software for promoting 
goods and services, for online retail store services featuring 
goods and services, for providing information and reviews 
concerning travel services and destinations, and for providing a 
website featuring ratings, reviews, and recommendations on events 
and activities in entertainment; downloadable vouchers in the 
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nature of tickets for admission to sporting, cultural, and 
entertainment events, via the Internet. 
Class 41: 
Providing a website featuring ratings, reviews and recommendations 
on events and activities in entertainment; online ticket agency 
services, namely, providing tickets and vouchers for admission to 
sporting, cultural and entertainment events; reservation services, 
namely, arranging for reservations for night clubs, night club 
events, dance events, amusement parks, and sporting and cultural 
events, sports and fitness facilities. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303752866 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

游惠寶（深圳）網絡科技有限公司 
中國內地 深圳市福田區 深南大道 1006 號深圳國際創新中心 A座 20 層（僅
限辦公） 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 

環球知識産權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍尖沙咀東麼地道 62 號 永安廣場 12 樓 1213 室 
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Service: 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 
9, 35, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
已錄製的電腦程式（程式）；已編碼磁卡；磁性編碼器；網路通訊設備；數
據機；全球定位系統（GPS）設備；光通訊設備；交換機；電子信號發射器；
商品電子標籤。 
類別 35: 
廣告；廣告空間出租；為零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商品；替他人預訂電訊
服務；網站流量優化；尋找贊助；商業資訊；通過網站提供商業資訊；商業
資訊代理；替他人推銷。 
類別 38: 
行動電話通訊；數據機出租；提供與全球電腦網路的電訊聯接服務；電訊路
由節點服務；提供互聯網聊天室；資料流程傳輸；電信資訊；尋呼（無線
電、電話或其他電子通訊工具）；電腦終端通訊；提供資料庫接入服務。 
類別 42: 
電腦程式設計；電腦軟體設計；電腦軟體維護；電腦系統分析；提供互聯網
搜尋引擎；軟體運營服務（SaaS）；資訊技術諮詢；技術研究；技術專案研
究；把有形的資料和檔轉換成電子媒體。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303752875 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 否 



公報編號 Journal No.: 696 公布日期 Publication Date: 05-08-2016 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 158/ 238 
 

Series Mark: 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

游惠寶（深圳）網絡科技有限公司 
中國內地 深圳市福田區 深南大道 1006 號深圳國際創新中心 A座 20 層（僅
限辦公） 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

環球知識産權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍尖沙咀東麼地道 62 號 永安廣場 12 樓 1213 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
已錄製的電腦程式（程式）；已編碼磁卡；磁性編碼器；網路通訊設備；數
據機；全球定位系統（GPS）設備；光通訊設備；交換機；電子信號發射器；
商品電子標籤。 
類別 35: 
廣告；廣告空間出租；為零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商品；替他人預訂電訊
服務；網站流量優化；尋找贊助；商業資訊；通過網站提供商業資訊；商業
資訊代理；替他人推銷。 
類別 38: 
行動電話通訊；數據機出租；提供與全球電腦網路的電訊聯接服務；電訊路
由節點服務；提供互聯網聊天室；資料流程傳輸；電信資訊；尋呼（無線
電、電話或其他電子通訊工具）；電腦終端通訊；提供資料庫接入服務。 
類別 42: 
電腦程式設計；電腦軟體設計；電腦軟體維護；電腦系統分析；提供互聯網
搜尋引擎；軟體運營服務（SaaS）；資訊技術諮詢；技術研究；技術專案研
究；把有形的資料和檔轉換成電子媒體。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303752884 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

游惠寶（深圳）網絡科技有限公司 
中國內地 深圳市福田區 深南大道 1006 號深圳國際創新中心 A座 20 層（僅
限辦公） 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

環球知識産權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍尖沙咀東麼地道 62 號 永安廣場 12 樓 1213 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
已錄製的電腦程式（程式）；已編碼磁卡；磁性編碼器；網路通訊設備；數
據機；全球定位系統（GPS）設備；光通訊設備；交換機；電子信號發射器；
商品電子標籤。 
類別 38: 
行動電話通訊；數據機出租；提供與全球電腦網路的電訊聯接服務；電訊路
由節點服務；提供互聯網聊天室；資料流程傳輸；電信資訊；尋呼（無線
電、電話或其他電子通訊工具）；電腦終端通訊；提供資料庫接入服務。 
類別 42: 
電腦程式設計；電腦軟體設計；電腦軟體維護；電腦系統分析；提供互聯網
搜尋引擎；軟體運營服務（SaaS）；資訊技術諮詢；技術研究；技術專案研
究；把有形的資料和檔轉換成電子媒體。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

不適用 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303752947 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

游惠寶（深圳）網絡科技有限公司 
中國內地 深圳市福田區 深南大道 1006 號深圳國際創新中心 A座 20 層（僅
限辦公） 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

環球知識産權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍尖沙咀東麼地道 62 號 永安廣場 12 樓 1213 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
已錄製的電腦程式（程式）；已編碼磁卡；磁性編碼器；網路通訊設備；數
據機；全球定位系統（GPS）設備；光通訊設備；交換機；電子信號發射器；
商品電子標籤。 
類別 35: 
廣告；廣告空間出租；為零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商品；替他人預訂電訊
服務；網站流量優化；尋找贊助；商業資訊；通過網站提供商業資訊；商業
資訊代理；替他人推銷。 
類別 38: 
行動電話通訊；數據機出租；提供與全球電腦網路的電訊聯接服務；電訊路
由節點服務；提供互聯網聊天室；資料流程傳輸；電信資訊；尋呼（無線
電、電話或其他電子通訊工具）；電腦終端通訊；提供資料庫接入服務。 
類別 42: 
電腦程式設計；電腦軟體設計；電腦軟體維護；電腦系統分析；提供互聯網
搜尋引擎；軟體運營服務（SaaS）；資訊技術諮詢；技術研究；技術專案研
究；把有形的資料和檔轉換成電子媒體。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 
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 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303754882 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

King.Com Limited 
Aragon House Business Centre, Dragonara Road St. Julians STJ 3140, 
MALTA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; 
electronically recorded data (downloadable); information technology 
and audiovisual equipment; magnets, magnetizers and demagnetizers; 
optical devices, enhancers and correctors; safety, security, 
protection and signalling devices; diving equipment; navigation, 
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global positioning system tracking and location devices; 
downloadable electronic maps; measuring, detecting and monitoring 
instruments, indicators and controllers; educational apparatus and 
simulators; computer games (software); computer game software; 
computer game entertainment software; downloadable software; 
downloadable electronic games; video game software; interactive 
multimedia computer game programs; games software for use on mobile 
phones, tablets and other electronic mobile devices; games software 
downloadable to mobile phones, tablets and other electronic mobile 
devices; software for use on mobile phones, tablets and other 
electronic mobile devices; software downloadable to mobile phones, 
tablets and other electronic mobile devices; applications software 
featuring computer games; cases and covers for mobile phones, 
tablets, laptop computers and netbooks, portable media players, 
cameras and other photographic equipment; laptop bags; 
lanyards(straps) for mobile phones; eyewear; eye glasses; summer 
glasses; sunglasses; mobile phone covers; radios incorporating 
alarm clocks; electronic games for download to mobile phones, 
tablets and other electronic mobile devices. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; publishing and reporting services; translation 
and interpretation; electronic games services, including provision 
of computer games on line, on social networks, or by means of a 
global computer network; providing electronic games for use on 
mobile phones, tablets and other electronic mobile devices; 
providing game enhancements within online computer games and 
electronic games; providing interactive single and multi-player 
electronic games (non-downloadable) via the internet, electronic 
communication networks or via a global computer network; publishing 
of computer game software, electronic games and video game software 
(entertainment services). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

12-11-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

014787469 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   



公報編號 Journal No.: 696 公布日期 Publication Date: 05-08-2016 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 163/ 238 
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303755539 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TIBCO Software Inc. 
3303 Hillview Avenue, Palo Alto, California 94304, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software, namely, computer software for application 
integration, application development, secure delivery of 
information, data, software, and network services between software 
applications and systems, business process management, data 
management, systems monitoring and management, event processing, 
data analysis and visualization, and business intelligence; 
scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus. 
Class 41: 
Educational services, namely, providing classes, seminars, 
conferences, and workshops in the field of computer software; 
education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities. 
Class 42: 
Software design services, namely, software design strategy, 
architecture, development, and implementation services; 
installation, maintenance and updating of computer software; 
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technical support services, namely, monitoring network systems and 
troubleshooting of computer hardware and software problems; 
application service provider (ASP) services featuring computer 
software, namely, computer software for application integration, 
application development, secure delivery of information, data, 
software, and network services between software applications and 
systems, business process management, data management, event 
processing, data analysis and visualization, and business 
intelligence; scientific and technological services and research 
and design relating thereto; industrial analysis and research 
services; design and development of computer hardware and software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

04-11-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86/809,268 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303757663 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

JOYCITY CORP. 
(11TH FLOOR, FIRST-TOWER BLDG., SEOHYEON-DONG) 55, BUNDANG-GU, 
SEONGNAM-SI, GYEONGGI-DO, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： LONGTENG ENTERPRISE CONSULTATION MANAGEMENT LIMITED 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

UNIT B, 10/F LEE MAY BUILDING 788-790 NATHAN ROAD MONGKOK KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable computer application software; Video game cartridges; 
Computer game software;Programs (Computer -) [downloadable 
software]; Software (Computer -), recorded; Downloadable music 
files; Electronic publications, downloadable; Computers; Computer 
programmes [programs], recorded; Programs (Computer operating -) 
recorded 
Class 41: 
Game services provided on-line from a computer network; Arranging 
and conducting of congresses; Parks (Amusement -);Providing on-line 
electronic publications, not downloadable; Publication of 
electronic books and journals on-line 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303757807 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LE HOLDINGS LTD. 
SERTUS CHAMBERS, P.O. BOX 2547, CASSIA COURT, CAMANA BAY, GRAND 
CAYMAN, CAYMAN ISLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 28, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer peripheral devices; computer operating programs, recorded; 
computer software applications, downloadable; tablet computers; 
mouse pads; integrated circuit cards [smart cards]; computer game 
programs; encoded key cards; USB flash drives; computers; 
electronic publications, downloadable; downloadable image files; 
computer memory devices; computer programs [downloadable software]; 
smartglasses (data processing); smartwatches (data processing); 
pedometers; photocopiers [photographic, electrostatic, thermic]; 
weighing apparatus and instruments; measures; electronic notice 
boards; smartphones; cases for smartphones; modems; set-top boxes; 
navigation apparatus for vehicles [on-board computers]; network 
communication apparatus; satellite navigational apparatus; 
transmitting sets [telecommunication]; mini projectors; mobile 
telephones; portable telephones; video telephones; wearable 
activity trackers; covers for smartphones; protective films adapted 
for mobile phone screens; headphones; television apparatus; 
cabinets for loudspeakers; television cameras; portable media 
players; diaphragms [acoustics]; webcams; selfie sticks; cameras 
[photography]; projection apparatus; measuring apparatus; speed 
checking apparatus for vehicles; diagnostic apparatus, not for 
medical purposes; connected bracelets [measuring instruments]; 
instruments containing eyepieces; materials for electricity mains 
[wires, cables]; chips [integrated circuits]; transformers 
[electricity]; low-voltage power supply; video screens; remote 
control apparatus; plugs, sockets and other contacts [electric 
connections]; electric apparatus for remote ignition; protective 
helmets; goggles for sports; theft prevention installations, 
electric; locks, electric; chargers for electric batteries; 
eyeglasses; batteries, electric; rechargeable batteries; 
cinematographic film, exposed; cell phone straps; internet routers; 
stereoscopes; reflective safety vests. 
Class 28: 
Games; apparatus for games; video game machine; playing cards; 
playing balls; body-building apparatus; archery implements;  skis; 
whistle; gloves for games; knee guards [sports articles]; in-line 
roller skates; ornaments for Christmas trees, except illumination 
articles and confectionery; fishing tackle; plastic racetrack; 
toys; smart toys. 
Class 42: 
Technical research; technical writing; cloud computing; computer 
software design; rental of computer software; conversion of data or 
documents from physical to electronic media; hosting computer sites 
[web sites]; providing search engines for the internet; off-site 
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data backup; electronic data storage; interior design; computer 
security consultancy; industrial design; design of interior decor; 
dress designing; updating of computer software; recovery of 
computer data; maintenance of computer software; installation of 
computer software; software as a service [SaaS]; information 
technology [IT] consultancy; quality system certification. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303759544 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Specsavers B.V. 
Postbus 1229, Huizen, 1270, NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 11 Pedder Street, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Optical apparatus and instruments; refractometers; glasses; 
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spectacles; spectacle lenses; spectacle frames; sunglasses; 
sunglass lenses; sunglass frames; contact lenses; spectacle cases; 
bars for spectacles and sunglasses; chains for spectacles; 
protective eyeglasses; ophthalmic lenses; frames, holders and 
mountings for spectacles and for sunglasses; glasses for optical 
use or adapted to protect the eyes; eye glasses; 3D glasses; eye 
glass shields and eye glass restraining straps; cases and frames 
for glasses; eye pieces and instruments containing eye pieces; 
spectacle mountings; monocles; pince-nez; eye shades and eyewear; 
eye cups; eye protection wear for sports; eye protectors; goggles 
and safety goggles; magnifying glasses; glare and light filters; 
eye glass cases, chains, cords, frames, holders and mountings; 
contact lenses; contact lens cases, containers and holders; chains 
and cords for spectacles and sunglasses, lens cleaning cloths, 
spectacle pouches, sunglasses pouches, arms being parts of 
spectacle frames, nose pads for spectacles and sunglasses, ear 
locks for spectacles and sunglasses, nose bridges being parts of 
spectacle frames, pad arms for spectacles, temple tips for 
spectacles, screws, washers and nuts being fittings for spectacles; 
computer software relating to spectacle frames and lenses supplied 
from the Internet; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303759580 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： Ordinary 
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Mark Type: 
 一系列商標： 

Series Mark: 
No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Specsavers B.V. 
Postbus 1229, Huizen, 1270, NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 11 Pedder Street, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Optical apparatus and instruments; refractometers; glasses; 
spectacles; spectacle lenses; spectacle frames; sunglasses; 
sunglass lenses; sunglass frames; contact lenses; spectacle cases; 
bars for spectacles and sunglasses; chains for spectacles; 
protective eyeglasses; ophthalmic lenses; frames, holders and 
mountings for spectacles and for sunglasses; glasses for optical 
use or adapted to protect the eyes; eye glasses; 3D glasses; eye 
glass shields and eye glass restraining straps; cases and frames 
for glasses; eye pieces and instruments containing eye pieces; 
spectacle mountings; monocles; pince-nez; eye shades and eyewear; 
eye cups; eye protection wear for sports; eye protectors; goggles 
and safety goggles; magnifying glasses; glare and light filters; 
eye glass cases, chains, cords, frames, holders and mountings; 
contact lenses; contact lens cases, containers and holders; teeth 
protectors; ear defenders and ear plugs; chains and cords for 
spectacles and sunglasses, lens cleaning cloths, spectacle pouches, 
sunglasses pouches, arms being parts of spectacle frames, nose pads 
for spectacles and sunglasses, ear locks for spectacles and 
sunglasses, nose bridges being parts of spectacle frames, pad arms 
for spectacles, temple tips for spectacles, screws, washers and 
nuts being fittings for spectacles; computer software relating to 
spectacle frames and lenses supplied from the Internet; parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 N/A 
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國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303761604 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SANDEEP KUMAR DHANUKA 
UNIT 1002, HOUSTON CENTRE, 63 MODY ROAD, TSIM SHA TSUI, KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

DHANUKA SANDEEP KUMAR 
UNIT 1002, HOUSTON CENTRE, 63 MODY ROAD, TSIM SHA TSUI, KOWLOON, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Mobile phones 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303761992 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

The Bank of New York Mellon Corporation 
225 Liberty Street New York, New York, 10005, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 36, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software to enable users to manage their financial and 
investment accounts, view trading and settlement activity with 
respect to financial assets, investment account and portfolio 
information and investment performance and risk measurement 
information, and access and view their individual transactions and 
account information. 
Class 36: 
Providing financial and investment trading of financial 
instruments, securities, shares, options and other derivative 
products, investment distribution of proceeds from trading of 
financial instruments, securities, shares, options and other 
derivative products, investment settlement in the nature of 
collection of proceeds owed from settlements, debt settlement 
services, investment risk assessment and investment management 
services to others; providing digitized financial and financial 
investment related information for use by others. 
Class 42: 
Providing an online, non-downloadable information delivery, 
transaction management and reporting software platform via a global 
computer network to enable users to manage their financial and 
investment accounts, view trading and settlement activity with 
respect to financial assets, investment account and portfolio 
information and investment performance and risk measurement 
information, and access and view their individual transactions and 
account information. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303763017 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

S.A.S. Systems Company Limited 
Room 603, Tower B, Hunghom Commercial Centre, 37 Ma Tau Wai Road, 
Hunghom, Kln Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

S.A.S. Systems Company Limited 
Room 603, Tower B, Hunghom Commercial Centre, 37 Ma Tau Wai Road, 
Hunghom, Kln Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 39, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
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registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; data 
processing apparatus ; couplers [data processing equipment] ; 
central processor (CPU) ; naval signaling apparatus ; network 
communication equipment ; wires, electric ; semiconductor ; 
electric installations for the remote control of industrial 
operations ; galvanic batteries. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions ; publicity ; advertising devise ; marketing studies ; 
marketing ; management consultancy (personnel -) ; relocation 
services for businesses ; file management (computerized -) ; 
computer database (systemization of information into -) ; accounts 
(drawing up of statement of -) ; sponsorship search. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications ; broadcasting (television -) ; wire service ; 
news agencies ; broadcasting (radio -) ; message sending ; 
telephone services ; communications by computer terminals ; 
information about telecommunication ; teleconferencing services ; 
providing user access to a global computer network. 
Class 39: 
Transport; packaging and storage of goods; travel arrangement. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303763855 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

豆萁科技（香港）有限公司 
香港 銅鑼灣謝斐道 408-412 號 華斐商業大廈 18樓 1801-1802 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

祖晴秘書服務有限公司 
香港 銅鑼灣謝斐道 408-412 號 華斐商業大廈 18樓 1801-1802 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
智能卡、集成電路、半導體 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303767275 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ACTIMIZE LTD. 
20 Zarchin St., P.O. Box 690, Raanana, 4366247, ISRAEL 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Kangxin Partners PC （Hong Kong） Limited 
Suite 617, Lakeside 2, No. 10 Science Park West Avenue, Hong Kong 
Science Park, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 36, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software for collecting, processing, integrating and 
displaying data from one or more sources for risk management and 
detecting, monitoring, managing and preventing fraud, financial 
crime, cybercrime, cyber threats and cyber-attacks; computer 
software for collecting, processing, integrating and displaying 
data from one or more sources to be used for managing legal, 
regulatory, risk and enterprise compliance, capital market 
compliance, anti-money laundering compliance, detecting breaches of 
compliance, third-party due diligence, and monitoring of financial 
transactions, financial trades, financial swaps and e-commerce 
transactions; computer software for collecting, processing, 
integrating and displaying data from one or more sources to be used 
for automating manual case management and workflow processes, and 
to monitor, prioritize, enrich, distribute and permit collaboration 
on case and workflow information 
Class 36: 
Consultation services relating to risk management of financial 
crimes; consultations services relating to capital market 
compliance, anti-money laundering compliance, detecting breaches of 
compliance, third-party due diligence, and monitoring of financial 
transactions, financial trades, financial swaps and e-commerce 
transactions 
Class 41: 
Educational services in the nature of conducting lectures, 
seminars, training and courses in relation to the use and operation 
of computer software in the fields of risk management, fraud, 
financial crime, cybercrime, cyber threats and cyber-attacks; 
educational services in the nature of conducting lectures, 
seminars, training and courses in relation to the use and operation 
of computer software for managing legal, regulatory, risk and 
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enterprise compliance, capital market compliance, anti-money 
laundering compliance, detecting breaches of compliance, third-
party due diligence, and monitoring of financial transactions, 
financial trades, swaps and e-commerce transactions; educational 
services in the nature of conducting lectures, seminars, training 
and courses in relation to the use and operation of computer 
software for automating manual case management and workflow 
processes 
Class 42: 
Computer software installation and maintenance; technical support 
services, namely, troubleshooting of computer software problems; 
design, development, implementation and configuration of software; 
computer software consultation; solution development services; 
software as a service services, namely, hosting software for use by 
others for risk management and detecting, monitoring, managing and 
preventing fraud, financial crime, cybercrime, cyber threats and 
cyber-attacks, for managing legal, regulatory, risk and enterprise 
compliance, capital market compliance, anti-money laundering 
compliance, detecting breaches of compliance, third-party due 
diligence, and monitoring of financial transactions, financial 
trades, swaps and e-commerce transactions and for automating manual 
case management and workflow processes, and to monitor, prioritize, 
enrich, distribute and permit collaboration on case and workflow 
information 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

27-04-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

284702 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

ISRAEL 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303770497 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MRC II Distribution Company L.P. 
9665 Wilshire Boulevard, 2nd floor, Beverly Hills, California 
90212, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Hogan Lovells 
11th Floor, One Pacific Place, 88 Queensway, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 21, 25, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
(A) DVDs featuring a dramatic television series; computer game 
programs; computer game software; computer game software for gaming 
machines, namely, slot machines and video lottery terminals; 
computer game software for gambling machines; digital media, 
namely, DVDs, downloadable audio and video clips and files 
featuring a dramatic television series; downloadable computer game 
programs; downloadable video games and computer games via the 
internet and wireless devices; interactive game software; video and 
computer game programs; (B) scientific, nautical, surveying, 
photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, 
signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or 
controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; compact discs and other digital recording media; mechanisms 
for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating machines, 
data processing equipment, computers; computer software; fire-
extinguishing apparatus. 
Class 21: 
(A) Beer mugs; bottle openers; cups and mugs; plates; beverage 
glassware; (B) household or kitchen utensils and containers; combs 
and sponges; brushes (except paintbrushes); brush-making materials; 
articles for cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked 
glass (except glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and 
earthenware not included in other classes. 
Class 25: 
(A) Aprons; caps; hats; jackets; shirts; sleepwear; sweaters; ties; 
pajamas; sweat shirts; t-shirts; (B) clothing, footwear, headgear. 
Class 28: 
(A) Board games; bobble head dolls; card games; pinball games; 
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plush toys; slot machines; collectable toy figures; molded toy 
figures; party games;  stuffed toys; toy figures; toy action 
figures; (B) games and playthings; gymnastic and sporting articles 
not included in other classes; decorations for Christmas trees. 
Class 41: 
(A) Entertainment in the nature of ongoing television programs in 
the field of drama; entertainment services in the nature of 
production of a television series; entertainment services in the 
nature of a television series; entertainment services, namely, an 
ongoing series featuring drama provided through broadcast, cable, 
satellite, and Internet transmission; entertainment services, 
namely, production and distribution of ongoing television programs 
in the field of drama; entertainment services, namely, providing 
ongoing television programs in the field of drama via a global 
computer network; entertainment, namely, a continuing dramatic 
television show broadcast over television, satellite, audio, and 
video media; entertainment, namely, a continuing television show 
broadcast over television, satellite, audio, and video media; 
entertainment, namely, a continuing dramatic television show 
broadcast over cable, satellite, and Internet transmission; 
entertainment, namely, production of a dramatic television series; 
providing a website featuring entertainment information; providing 
a website featuring non-downloadable videos in the field of drama; 
(B) education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

28-03-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86955089 (for goods and services listed in (A) in Classes 9, 21, 
25, 28 and 41) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303771315 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

朱慶添 
中國 廣東省翁源縣 周陂鎮江官路 46 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

森迅信息諮詢有限公司 
香港 灣仔皇后大道東 58-64 號 帝后商業中心 11樓 C 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
舞臺音箱，擴大機，音響器材；以上全部包括於第 9類別 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303774835 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Becton, Dickinson and Company 
1 Becton Drive, MC 090, Franklin Lakes, New Jersey 07417, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Simmons & Simmons 
13th Floor, One Pacific Place, 88 Queensway, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Software for use with flow cytometers 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303780847 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Starberry Limited 
Suit C-D, 16/F., 10 Knutsford Terrance, Tsim Sha Tsui, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China IP Consultants Limited 
Room D, 17/F, Flourish Food Manufactory Centre, 18 Tai Lee Street, 
Yuen Long, N.T. Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 36, 38, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signaling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software, apparatus for storing, recording, 
transmitting and reproducing sounds and/or images; sound and video 
recordings; players for singing with pre-recorded background music; 
entertainment audio -visual apparatus for singing with pre-recorded 
background music; audio receivers and video receivers, 
loudspeakers, speaker apparatus, microphones and microphone mixers; 
stereo headphones; computer programs, software linking digitized 
video and audio media to a global computer information network; 
apparatus and instruments for displaying and/or printing out data, 
information, pictures and/or images; computer programs; computer 
software supplied on the Internet; on-line electronic publications 
(downloadable from the Internet); apparatus and instruments for 
recording, receiving, transmitting and/or reproducing data, 
information, pictures, images, and/or sound; machine-readable debit 
and/or credit and/or charge cards apparatus for coding and decoding 
signals; and parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; all 
included in Class 9. 
Class 35: 
Advertising planning, computer network online advertising services 
through Internet preparations fairs, Internet advertising, Internet 
advertising agency for others, relating to Internet shopping 
services, online shopping services, retail services in relation to 
game software, computer file management, data search in computer 
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files for others, computer database management, business operation 
services relating to online marketplaces for buying and selling, 
sharing, and offering for free computer software and on-demand 
applications; retail services in relation to computer software, 
hardware and computer peripheral devices; order services provided 
on-line from a computer database, all included in class 35. 
Class 36: 
Insurance; financial affairs; payment and clearing services; credit 
card transactions and payment services; monetary affairs; all 
included in class 36. 
Class 38: 
Transmission of information, images and messages by electronic 
means; communications by computer terminals; telecommunication 
services provided in relation to the Internet; provision of 
telecommunication access and links to computer databases and the 
Internet for ordering electricity supply services, installation 
inspection services, change of load services and ancillary services 
relating to the supply of electricity; electronic transmission 
services relating to the rendering of bills; telecommunication 
services; communication of data by electronic means; collections, 
storage, transmission and delivery of data by electronic means; 
data transmission services over telecommunications networks 
including data relating to web pages, electronic mail and computer 
programs; communication of information by electronic means; 
communication services for the exchange of data in electronic form; 
providing multiple user access to and leasing access time to a 
computer database of a global computer information network for the 
transfer and dissemination of information and data and for the 
facilitation of e-commerce and real world business transactions; 
broadcasting (cable television, radio and television); all included 
in Class 38. 
Class 42: 
Computer programming; computer services namely, providing temporary 
use of e-commerce software to allow users to conduct electronic 
business transactions in online marketplaces via a global computer 
network; computer programming services relating to software 
application, and application programming interfaces; computer 
softeware design and development; graphic arts design; maintenance 
of computer database; all included in Class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303790693 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Charles Jourdan Holding AG 
c/o ZSP Consulting AG Zugerstrasse 76b 6340 BAAR, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Optical apparatus and instruments; glasses; glasses (vision and 
protection); instruments containing eyepieces;  covers for glasses;  
spectacle lenses;  spectacles (optics); sunglasses; contact lenses; 
optical lenses; cases, containers and holders for contact lenses; 
storage boxes, cases and devices for insertion and removal of 
contact lenses ; spectacle frames. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

N/A 



公報編號 Journal No.: 696 公布日期 Publication Date: 05-08-2016 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 184/ 238 
 

Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303791449 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

力特福樂股份有限公司 
台灣 新北市汐止區 大同路 3段 214 號 7 樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
插頭；插座；插座及其它接觸器(電接頭)；插頭和其他連接物(電器連接)；
配線箱；分線盒(電)；接線盒(電)；接線柱(電)；控制板(電)；繼電器(電
座)；閘盒(電)；電器控制裝置；電器接插件；電器系統按制裝置；電器聯接
器；電源插座；電源插座罩；電源插頭轉換器；電源材料(電線、電纜)；電
線接線器(電)；電線標識線；電線管；電腦軟體；電腦硬體；感測器；電子
監控裝置和設備；網路通訊設備。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

不適用 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303791674 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

淘騰互動有限公司 (App Tutti, Limited) 
香港 九龍佐敦德興街 11-12 號 興富中心 10 樓 1006 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

博思企業顧問有限公司 
香港 九龍佐敦德興街 11-12 號 興富中心 10 樓 1006 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
計算機器，數據處理裝置，計算機；計算機軟件。 
類別 42: 
科學技術服務和與之相關的研究與設計服務；工業分析與研究；計算機硬件
與軟件的設計與開發。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303794167 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

奇妙（製作）有限公司 
香港 九龍尖沙咀東麼地道 63 號 好時中心 707 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

奇妙（製作）有限公司 
香港 九龍尖沙咀東麼地道 63 號 好時中心 707 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
手提電話配件 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 不適用 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303795652 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SHANGHAI SHENGHUA CABLE (GROUP) CO., LTD 
No.188 of Yuanzhong Road, Pudong New District, Shanghai, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT LIMITED 
Unit 230, 2/F, Building 12W,  No. 12 Science Park West Avenue, 
Phase 3, Hong Kong Science Park, Pak Shek Kok, N.T., HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
coaxial cables; covers for electric outlets; electrical adapters; 
materials for electricity mains [wires, cables]; junction sleeves 
for electric cables; wire connectors [electricity]; wires, 
electric; cables, electric; connections for electric lines; sheaths 
for electric cables. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： N/A 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303795689 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳羅馬仕科技有限公司 
中國內地 深圳市南山區高新區北區 松坪山齊民道 3號宇陽大廈 4樓南 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

普衡知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 銅鑼灣希慎道 33 號 利園 45 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電腦週邊設備；無線電設備；導航儀器；全球定位系統（GPS）設備；穿戴式
行動追蹤器；行車記錄儀；麥克風；揚聲器；擴音器；耳塞機；頭戴式耳
機；聲音傳送裝置；可擕式媒體播放機；可擕式收錄機；電瓶；電池充電
器；電池；移動電源（可充電電池）；測速儀（照相）；連接器（資料處理
設備）。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 不適用 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303795706 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SHANGHAI SHENGHUA CABLE (GROUP) CO., LTD 
No.188 of Yuanzhong Road, Pudong New District, Shanghai, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HONG KONG INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT LIMITED 
Unit 230, 2/F, Building 12W,   No. 12 Science Park West Avenue, 
Phase 3, Hong Kong Science Park,  Pak Shek Kok, N.T., HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
coaxial cables; covers for electric outlets; electrical adapters; 
materials for electricity mains [wires, cables]; junction sleeves 
for electric cables; wire connectors [electricity]; wires, 
electric; cables, electric; connections for electric lines; sheaths 
for electric cables. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303797038 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red, blue and white as elements of 
mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Rebel Investments, LLC 
213 Powers Drive Oxford, Mississippi 38655, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

SIMONE INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY SERVICES ASIA LIMITED 
25th Floor, 3 Lockhart Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
(A) Computer software to enable uploading, downloading, accessing, 
posting, displaying, editing, tagging, blogging, streaming, 
linking, sharing and otherwise providing electronic media and 
information via computer and communication networks in the field of 
professional sports;  (B) Scientific, nautical, surveying, 
photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, measuring, 
signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching 
apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or 
controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital recording media; 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating 
machines, data processing equipment, computers; computer software; 
fire-extinguishing apparatus. 
Class 42: 
(A) Computer services, namely, providing (hosting) online sites 
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that gives users the ability to upload, modify and share audio, 
video, photographic images, text, graphics and data related to 
professional sports; (B) Scientific and technological services and 
research and design relating thereto; industrial analysis and 
research services; design and development of computer hardware and 
software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

04-03-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86929147 (for goods and services listed in (A) in Classes 9 and 42 
of mark "A" in the series) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303797047 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

廣州市巨宏光電有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省廣州市 番禺區大石街官坑石中三路自編 168 號工業園 E棟
301 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

哲力（中國）知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 707-713 號 銀高國際大廈 9樓 A9 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
半導體; 集成電路; 電源材料（電線、電纜）; 計算機外圍設備; 電導體; 
真空電子管（無線電）; 電器接插件; 三極管;發光二極體（LED）; 晶體管
（電子）; 放大管; 電開關; 調光器（電）; 熒光屏; 電耦合器; 信號燈; 
霓虹燈廣告牌; 數字標牌; 電池; 內部通訊裝置。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303797056 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港金融數據技術有限公司 (FINANCIAL DATA TECHNOLOGIES LIMITED) 
香港 新界沙田 香港科學園 12W 座 713 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

百睿知識產權有限公司 
香港 新界沙田香港科學園 科技大道西 10 號浚湖樓 617 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 36, 41, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 類別 9: 
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Specification: 計算機; 計算機程序（可下載軟件）; 數據處理設備; 可下載的計算機應用
軟件; 電子出版物（可下載）; 可下載的影像文件; 平板電腦; 移動電話; 
智能手機; 電子圖書閱讀器。 
類別 36: 
保險諮詢; 代管產業; 基金投資; 金融服務; 金融管理; 抵押貸款; 股票和
債券經紀; 不動產代理; 經紀; 擔保。 
類別 41: 
教育; 培訓; 安排和組織會議; 書籍出版; 提供在線電子出版物（非下載）; 
娛樂服務; 俱樂部服務（娛樂或教育）; 健身指導課程; 組織彩票發行; 電
視文娛節目。 
類別 45: 
個人背景調查; 社交陪伴; 法律文件準備服務; 計算機軟件許可（法律服
務）; 交友服務; 在線社交網絡服務; 保險箱出租; 計劃和安排婚禮服務; 
知識產權諮詢; 代寫私人信件。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303797362 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 

EASCO Limited 
香港 九龍荔枝角青山道 608 號 榮吉工業大廈 B座 8樓 801 室 
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Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

EASCO Limited 
香港 九龍荔枝角青山道 608 號 榮吉工業大廈 B座 8樓 801 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電話卡，流動手提電話，電話，通訊器具。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303799793 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

世界視力與光學研究院（香港）有限公司 
香港 葵涌大圓街 12-22 號 瑞榮工業大廈 10 樓 F 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
監視器（計算機硬件）；LED 顯示屏（非規範）；掃描儀（數據處理設
備）；可下載的計算器應用軟件；發光二極管（LED）；平板電腦；數量顯示
器；全息圖；複印機（照相、靜電、熱）；電子公告牌；網絡通訊設備；電
子監控裝置；電視機；可視嬰兒監控器；自動廣告機；投影銀幕；立體視
鏡；熒光屏；視頻顯示屏；芯片（集成電路）。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303799937 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Motorola Trademark Holdings, LLC 
222 W. Merchandise Mart Plaza Suite 1800 Chicago, IL 60654, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 9 
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Class(es) No(s).: 
[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 
Class 9: 
Compact discs, DVDs and other digital recording media; data 
processing equipment, computers, tablet computers, notebooks and 
handheld computers; handheld and mobile digital electronic devices 
with wireless communication capabilities for recording, organizing, 
transmitting, manipulating, and reviewing text, data, image, and 
audio files; mobile phones, smartphones; cameras, digital cameras, 
digital video cameras; global positioning units, display hardware 
for electronic devices; displays for electronic devices; hardware 
for electronic devices; computer software; computer hardware with 
integrated software technology facilitating enhanced capabilities 
on smart electronic devices, including smartphones and tablets; 
radio telephones, pagers, two-way radios, radio transmitters, radio 
receivers, radio transceivers, electronic organizers, and related 
accessories for the foregoing goods, namely, headsets, headphones, 
microphones, speakers, carrying cases, protective cases and covers, 
protective or decorative skins, belt clips; batteries, phone 
batteries, battery chargers, power adapters, and antennas; computer 
storage devices; projectors; wearable computer peripherals; 
wearable smart devices; apparatus and instruments for conducting, 
switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or controlling 
electricity; apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction 
of sound or images. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

27-01-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

40201601541R 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SINGAPORE 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303800079 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳碳云智能科技有限公司 (iCarbonX Co., Ltd) 
中國內地 深圳市前海深港合作區 前灣一路 1號 A棟 201 室（入駐深圳市前
海商務秘書有限公司） 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

精英知識產權服務有限公司 
香港 九龍彌敦道 695 號 永如大廈 12 字樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 10, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9:  
已錄製的計算機程序（程序）；電子出版物（可下載）；計算機遊戲軟件；
可下載的計算機應用軟件；計步器；網絡通訊設備；嬰兒監控器；防事故、
防輻射、防火用服裝；計量儀錶；食物分析儀器。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303800178 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Qualcomm Incorporated 
5775 Morehouse Drive San Diego, CA 92121-1714, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Semiconductor chips for use in global positioning, wireless 
navigation, satellite navigation, satellite communications, 
wireless communications, and graphics processing. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

22-12-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

14950018 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303801366 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Société des Produits Nestlé S.A. 
1800 Vevey, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable software via smartphones, mobile phones, mobile 
terminals or other portable and desktop computer applications; 
computer games programs downloaded via the internet [software]; 
computer application software for mobile phones, namely software 
for posting reviews and recommendations on goods and services of 
third parties; data, documents, information, video, sound, text and 
other media or multi-media, all being electronically recorded or 
downloadable from the internet, extranets or other communications 
networks; downloadable electronic publications; data processing 
equipment; computer software; communications software. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; Business management; Business administration; Online 
advertising on a computer network; Preparing advertisements for 
others; Dissemination of advertising for others via the Internet; 
Placing advertisements for others; Marketing, advertising and 
publicity services; Direct mail advertising; Business management 
and organization consultancy; Rental of advertising time on 
communication media; Rental of advertising space; Publication of 
publicity texts; Rental of advertising space; Dissemination of 
advertising matter; Public relations; Promoting the goods and 
services of others, namely restaurants, by means of advertising; 
Promoting the goods and services of others, namely restaurants, by 
means of discounts, special offers, incentives, reviews, and 
advertisements via computer networks and global information 
networks; promoting the goods and services of others, namely 
restaurants, by providing a website featuring discounts, special 
offers, incentives, reviews, and advertisements; sales of 
electronic devices to restaurants (computer, tablet). 
Class 43: 
Providing restaurant information services; providing restaurant 
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reservation services; providing reviews of restaurants via computer 
networks and global information networks; providing an online 
searchable database in the field of restaurants; providing a 
website featuring information about restaurants. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

05-04-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

54153/2016 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SWITZERLAND 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303801375 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Société des Produits Nestlé S.A. 
1800 Vevey, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable software via smartphones, mobile phones, mobile 
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terminals or other portable and desktop computer applications; 
computer games programs downloaded via the internet [software]; 
computer application software for mobile phones, namely software 
for posting reviews and recommendations on goods and services of 
third parties; data, documents, information, video, sound, text and 
other media or multi-media, all being electronically recorded or 
downloadable from the internet, extranets or other communications 
networks; downloadable electronic publications; data processing 
equipment; computer software; communications software. 
Class 35: 
Online business networking services; advertising, marketing and 
promotion services for businesses; compilation and systemization of 
information into computer databases; providing an online searchable 
database featuring employment and career opportunities and 
business, employment and professional queries and answers; 
providing information about and making referrals concerning 
products, services, events and activities; organizing and 
conducting job fairs; job placement services, human resources 
consulting services; business research and survey services; 
monitoring services, namely tracking online references to 
businesses, organizations and business topics; promoting the goods 
and services of others via computer and communication networks; 
facilitating the exchange and sale of services and products of 
third parties via computer and communication networks; charitable 
services, namely promoting public awareness about charitable, 
community service, and volunteer activities; providing online 
career networking services and information in the fields of 
employment, recruitment, job resources, and job listings; providing 
online interactive employment counseling; recruitment and placement 
services; hosting of exhibitions, conferences and seminars for 
business purposes. 
Class 41: 
Education, cultural activities and teaching; providing of training 
and educational information services; entertainment services; all 
these services also provided online;  disseminating information and 
providing, sponsoring and hosting seminars, presentations and 
discussion groups and providing training in the fields of personal 
development, career development, relationship building, training, 
recruiting, business consulting, business development, and 
networking; electronic publishing services for others; electronic 
and online publishing services; hosting of exhibitions, conferences 
and seminars and networking events for business, cultural and 
educational purposes; organizing and conducting online educational 
and training events including virtual meetings and seminars; 
providing on-line electronic publications; entertainment provided 
also via electronic networks/ internet, in particular in the form 
of chatrooms or blogs. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 
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 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-03-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

52865/2016 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

SWITZERLAND 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303801672 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

NEO-NE STUDIOS LIMITED 
FLAT A, 3/F, TOWER 3, SOUTH COURT FESTIVAL CITY PHASE 2, 1 MEI TIN 
ROAD, TAI WAI, N.T. HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NEO-NE STUDIOS LIMITED 
FLAT A, 3/F, TOWER 3, SOUTH COURT FESTIVAL CITY PHASE 2, 1 MEI TIN 
ROAD, TAI WAI, N.T. HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
accessories of eyewear, spectacles and sunglasses 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-06-2016 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303802806 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA SHISEIDO (SHISEIDO COMPANY, LIMITED) 
7-5-5 GINZA, CHUO-KU, TOKYO 104-0061, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 21, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Measuring apparatus to check skin condition; software and computer 
programs for cosmetic or beauty treatment purposes; downloadable 
electronic publications; eyeglasses and sunglasses, cases for 
eyeglasses and sunglasses, frames for eyeglasses and sunglasses, 
chains and cords for eyeglasses and sunglasses, lenses, contact 
lenses, cases for contact lenses, parts and fittings for the 
aforesaid goods. 
Class 10: 
Facial massager; body massager; manual and electrically operated 
massage apparatus and instruments; electrically operated massagers; 
electronic and/or electric apparatus and equipment, all for 
cosmetic or beauty treatment purposes. 
Class 21: 
Combs and sponges; brushes (except paint brushes), cosmetic 
utensils, containers of glassware, porcelain, and earthenware. 
Class 44: 
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Beauty salons, hairdressing salons, health care, physical therapy, 
consultation in the field of cosmetic skin treatment. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303803436 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市歐瑞博電子有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省深圳市 南山區學苑大道 1001 號南山智園 A7棟 7 樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

精英知識產權服務有限公司 
香港 九龍彌敦道 695 號 永如大廈 12 字樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
計算機外圍設備；電子信號發射器；網絡通訊設備；燈光調節器（電）；電



公報編號 Journal No.: 696 公布日期 Publication Date: 05-08-2016 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 205/ 238 
 

開關；家用遙控器；傳感器；插頭、插座和其他接觸器（電連接）；自動定
時開關；報警器 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303805317 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

東莞市微索電子科技有限公司 
東莞市黃江鎮 龍見田村龍頭路 58 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港九龍會計顧問有限公司 
香港 西營盤正街 18 號 啟正中心 12樓 3A-9 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
計算機週邊設備；智能手機；揚聲器音箱；電子監控裝置；電子防盜裝置；
視頻顯示幕；電池；3D 眼鏡；數據處理設備；便攜式媒體播放器。 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303805786 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Austin Hughes Electronics Ltd. 
Unit 3608-12, 36/F., Cable TV Tower, 9 Hoi Shing Road, Tsuen Wan, 
N.T., HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

UNION PATENT SERVICE CENTRE 
Units E-F, 20th Floor, Neich Tower, 128 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Access control and alarm monitoring systems; Computer hardware 
 and software system for remotely monitoring environmental 
conditions and controlling devices within a building, facility, 
grounds, or designated spatial area; Computer hardware and 
peripheral devices; Computer peripheral apparatus; Computer 
peripheral equipment; Computers and computer peripherals; 
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Electronic locks; Metal cabinets specially adapted to protect 
telecommunications equipment in the nature of fiber optic cables; 
Mounting racks for computer hardware; Radio-frequency controlled 
locks. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303807775 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市奪標環保技術有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省深圳市 寶安區松崗街道羅田社區象山大道 404 號 A 棟 2樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港紅盾知識產權申請代理所 
香港 九龍旺角亞皆老街 16 號 旺角商業大廈 20樓 2001 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
汽車電池及車輛電池。 
類別 35: 
經營汽車電池，車輛電池貿易。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303808837 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Qualcomm Incorporated 
5775 Morehouse Drive San Diego, CA 92121-1714, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software for improving digital images and photographs in 
mobile device cameras. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

13-01-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86/874,638 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303810735 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港青年協會 
香港 北角百福道 21 號 香港青年協會大廈 21 樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港青年協會 
香港 北角百福道 21 號 香港青年協會大廈 21 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
攝影、電影、教學用裝置及儀器；錄製、傳送、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁
性數據載體，錄音盤；光盤，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介。 
類別 16: 
紙和紙板；印刷品；裝訂用品；照片；教育或教學用品（儀器除外）。 
類別 35: 
廣告；商業經營；商業管理；辦公事務。 
類別 41: 
教育；提供培訓；娛樂；文體活動。 

[526] 卸棄： 不適用 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303810744 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港青年協會 
香港 北角百福道 21 號 香港青年協會大廈 21 樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港青年協會 
香港 北角百福道 21 號 香港青年協會大廈 21 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
攝影、電影、教學用裝置及儀器；錄製、傳送、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁
性數據載體，錄音盤；光盤，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介。 
類別 16: 
紙和紙板；印刷品；裝訂用品；照片；教育或教學用品（儀器除外）。 
類別 35: 
廣告；商業經營；商業管理；辦公事務。 
類別 41: 
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教育；提供培訓；娛樂；文體活動。 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303810753 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港青年協會 
香港 北角百福道 21 號 香港青年協會大廈 21 樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港青年協會 
香港 北角百福道 21 號 香港青年協會大廈 21 樓 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
攝影、電影、教學用裝置及儀器；錄製、傳送、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁
性數據載體，錄音盤；光盤，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介。 
類別 16: 
紙和紙板；印刷品；裝訂用品；照片；教育或教學用品（儀器除外）。 
類別 35: 
廣告；商業經營；商業管理；辦公事務。 
類別 41: 
教育；提供培訓；娛樂；文體活動。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303821346 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Fair-Rack Electrical Asia (H.K.) Ltd. 
Flat D, 1/F, Block B, Marvel Industrial Building, 17-23 Kwai Fung 
Crescent, Kwai Chung, N.T. Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Fair-Rack Electrical Asia (H.K.) Ltd. 
Flat D, 1/F, Block B, Marvel Industrial Building, 17-23 Kwai Fung 
Crescent, Kwai Chung, N.T. Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 37, 39 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Equipment for conducting, switching, transforming, regulating or 
controlling electricity, Load Centers, power monitoring equipment, 
electric metering equipment, control panels, panel boards, circuit 
breakers, electric circuit switches, charging stations for charging 
electric vehicles, electric distribution boards, switch panel 
(electric), copper busbar for switchboards, high and low voltage 
switchboards, switchboards. 
Class 37: 
Installation and maintenance of electrical systems, installation of 
electricity generators; Construction, installation, repair and 
maintenance services for electrical and automated systems 
installation; Building construction, repair and installation 
services. 
Class 39: 
Distribution and transmission of electrical energy, electricity 
distribution. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303821481 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ZORTRAX SPÓŁKA AKCYJNA 
UL. LUBELSKA 34, PL 10-409 OLSZTYN, POLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 7, 9, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Printers, software, computer software, computer software 
(programs), process control software, recorded data files. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303822840 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

米爾國際（香港）進出口有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角亞皆老街 109 號 皆旺商業大廈 2705 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

漢拓會計秘書服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角亞皆老街 109 號 皆旺商業大廈 27樓 2705 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用裝置及儀器；處理、開關、轉換、積累、調節
或控制電的裝置和儀器；錄製、傳送、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁性數據載
體，錄音盤；光盤，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介；投幣啟動裝置的機械結
構；收銀機，計算機器，數據處理裝置，計算機；計算機軟件；滅火設備。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303840363 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

PHOTOFAST COMPANY LTD. 
8F., No. 23, Sec. 1, Bade Rd., Zhongzheng Dist., Taipei City 10058, 
TAIWAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
USB hubs; blank USB flash drives; USB cables; memory cards; memory 
chips; blank flash memory cards; random access memory cards; 
electronic memory card readers; blank electronic storage media; 
wireless receivers and transmitters for portable media players; 
cell phone battery chargers; computer software specifically 
designed to control the operation of USB compatible devices; 
computer software to manage and operate the data storage systems; 
computer software for processing storage of data; downloadable 
computer software for use in the online storage of images and 
information. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-07-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303844080 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Futaba Denshi Kogyo Kabushiki Kaisha (Futaba Corporation) 
629 Oshiba, Mobara-shi, Chiba-ken, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

EMILY YIP & CO 
1st Floor, Kingsfield Centre, 18 Shell Street, Fortress Hill, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Organic light emitting diodes (OLED); print heads of printers for 
PC; print heads of printers for smartphones and mobile phones; 
print heads of printers for photographs; print heads of printers 
for instant cameras; print heads of printers with copying, faxing, 
scanning functions; printers, parts and fittings therefor. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-07-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 10 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
302543265 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

北大方正集團有限公司 
中國內地 北京市海澱區 成府路 298 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

長青知識產權事務所有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角登打士街 56 號 栢裕商業中心 22樓 1 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 9, 10, 36, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10:  
醫療器械和儀器；牙科設備；電療器械；失眠用催眠枕頭；奶瓶；非化學避
孕用具；假肢；矯形用物品；縫合材料；獸醫用器械和工具。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-03-2013 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302884302 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

THINK SCHUHWERK GMBH 
Hauptstraße 35, 4794 Kopfing, AUSTRIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WENPING & CO. 
1701, Tung Wai Commercial Building, 111 Gloucester Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 10, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Orthopedic articles, in particular orthopedic shoes, Insoles and 
soles. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-01-2014 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303525453 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MEDHEALTH DIAGNOSTIC COMPANY LIMITED 
Flat 502, 5/F, Hing Wai Building, 36 Queen's Road Central, Hong 
Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

K. B. Chau & Co. 
23/F Wing On House, 71 Des Voeux Road Central, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Surgical, medical, dental and veterinary apparatus and instruments, 
artificial limbs, eyes and teeth; orthopaedic articles; suture 
materials. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-09-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303559285 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

NITTO KOHKI KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NITTO KOHKI CO., LTD.) 
9-4, Nakaikegami 2-chome, OHTA-KU, Tokyo, 146-8555, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 10, 17 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Medical apparatuses and instruments; massage apparatuses; spraying 
devices; parts and accessories for the aforementioned goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-10-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

24-04-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

2015-040150 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAPAN 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303645108 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour green as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

MILLENNIUM PACIFIC CONCEPT LIMITED 
UNIT 5, 4/F ENERGY PLAZA 92 GRANVILLE ROAD TSIM SHA TSUI EAST, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Accolade IP Limited 
Room 702, 7/F., Fu Fai Commercial Centre, 27 Hillier Street, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 14, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
heart rate monitors 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303683881 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Drake and Johnson Innovation Ltd 
Whitehall Mansions, Level 2, Ta XBiex Seafront, Ta XBiex, Malta 
Postal Code: XBX1026 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

YEUNG HOI MING 
10/F, HALE WEAL INDUSTRIAL BUILDING, 22-28 TAI CHUNG ROAD, TSUEN 
WAN, N.T. HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Bandages for anatomical joints; Compression bandages; Contrast 
compression therapy units for reducing pain, swelling and 
inflammation; Elastic bandages; Electric massage apparatus for 
household use; Electrotherapy devices for providing transcutaneous 
electrical nerve stimulation, infrared heat and compression; Finger 
guards for medical purposes; Gloves for massage; Gloves for medical 
purposes; Gloves for medical use; Hand and finger exercisers for 
therapeutic purposes; Heating cushions for medical purposes; 
Heating pads for medical purposes; Massage apparatus; Massage 
apparatus; Massage apparatus; Massage apparatus and instruments; 
Massage apparatus for massaging the hands; Massaging apparatus for 
personal use; Medical apparatus and instruments for treating 
osteoarthritis and osteoporosis; Medical apparatus and instruments 
for treating osteoarthritis, osteoporosis, osteotraumatic injuries, 
degenerative bone diseases and joint diseases; Medical apparatus 
and instruments for treating osteotraumatic injuries, degenerative 
bone diseases and joint diseases; Medical apparatus, namely, 
electric heating devices for curative treatment; Medical device for 
treating lymphedema; Medical gloves; Mittens for medical use; 
Orthopedic support bandage, namely, wearable pads for the hands; 
Orthopedic support bandages; Physical exercise apparatus, for 
medical purposes; Protective gloves for medical use; Support 
bandages; Supportive bandages; Therapeutic apparatus, namely, body 
limb thermal compression undergarments for relief of muscular and 
joint pain through targeted thermal application and compression; 
Therapeutic apparatus, namely, chemically activated anticellulite 
wraps, ice packs, compresses, and compression bandages; Therapeutic 
hot and cold compression wraps; Therapeutic hot and cold therapy 
packs; Thermal packs for first aid purposes; Thermo-electric 
compresses; Vaporizers for medical purposes; Vibromassage devices 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303687418 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Varian Medical Systems, Inc. 
3100 Hansen Way, Palo Alto, California 94304, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

ROUSE LEGAL 
18/F., Golden Centre, 188 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Surgical, medical, dental and veterinary apparatus and instruments. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： N/A 
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Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-02-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303707226 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The Applicant claims the colours grey and black as elements of mark 
"C" in the series, and the colours blue and grey as elements of 
mark "D" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OXFORD NANOPORE TECHNOLOGIES LIMITED 
Edmund Cartwright House, 4 Robert Robinson Avenue, Oxford Science 
Park, Oxford OX4 4GA, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Reed Smith Richards Butler 
20/F, Alexandra House, 18 Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

1, 5, 9, 10, 35, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Surgical, medical and veterinary apparatus and instruments; medical 
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and veterinary apparatus for biological, chemical, biochemical, 
DNA, RNA, protein and molecular analysis; portable medical and 
veterinary apparatus for biological, chemical, biochemical, DNA, 
RNA, protein and molecular analysis; blood testing apparatus; 
diagnostic apparatus for medical or veterinary purposes; portable 
diagnostic apparatus for medical or veterinary purposes; testing 
apparatus for medical or veterinary purposes; portable testing 
apparatus for medical or veterinary purposes; cartridges for test 
samples, for medical purposes; reaction units containing chemical 
reagents, for medical purposes; Nanopore sensing devices; parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

17-09-2015 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

00003127416 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED KINGDOM 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303713021 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SUNFLOWER BEAUTY CENTRE LIMITED 
Rm 502-503, 5/F, Entrepot Centre, 117 How Ming St., Kwun Tong, 
Kowloon, HONG KONG 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Conpak Intellectual Property Limited 
Rooms 05-15, 13A/F, South Tower, World Finance Centre, Harbour 
City, 17 Canton Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 10, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Apparatus for skin care and slimming purposes; Apparatus for 
aesthetic and beauty treatment; Electric beauty instruments for 
household purposes; Electric beauty appliances for beauty salons; 
Massage apparatus for health and beauty; Massage appliances; 
Medical apparatus and instruments; Vibromassage apparatus; 
Iontophoresis instruments (beauty instruments); Ultrasonic beauty 
instruments; Electric or battery operated facial, body, foot and 
hand massage apparatus; all included in class 10. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303750237 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

欣泓鮒業（香港）貿易有限公司 
香港 灣仔駱克道 300 號 僑阜商業大廈 20 樓 A 座 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港易註冊有限公司 
香港 灣仔灣仔路 165-171 號 樂基中心 1405 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
外科、醫療、牙科和獸醫用儀器及器械；假肢，假眼和假牙；整形用品；縫
合用材料。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-04-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303763837 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 不適用 
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Mark Description: 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

陳汝霖 
香港 大埔 康樂園 20 街 16 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

陳汝霖 
香港 大埔 康樂園 20 街 16 號 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
醫用手套；醫用指套；子宮帽；避孕套；非化學避孕用具。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303765358 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 張青麗 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

中國內地 山東省青島市市南區 澳門路 136 號甲 6 號樓 503 戶 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

匯誠國際顧問有限公司 
香港 灣仔軒尼詩道 397 號 東區商業大廈 1206 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
醫用熱氣顫振器；醫用插管；健美按摩設備；醫用引流管；泌尿科器械及器
具；醫療器械和儀器；助產器械；子宮注射器；陰道沖洗器；振動按摩器；
輸精器；電療器械；理療設備；醫用指套；子宮帽；避孕套；非化學避孕用
具；性愛娃娃；性玩具；孕婦托腹帶 。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303776202 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours orange and blue as elements of 
mark "A" in the series. 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Well Being Dental Services Limited 
7/F, KP Tower, 93 King's Road, North Point, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Michael Li & Co. 
19/F, Prosperity Tower, 39 Queen's Road Central, Central, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Surgical, medical and dental apparatus and instruments; artificial 
teeth; orthopaedic articles. 
Class 44: 
Surgical, medical and dental services; health and beauty care 
services; plastic surgeries; cosmetics services; physicians 
services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303784663 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OrbusNeich Medical, Inc. 
5363 NW 35th Avenue, FORT LAUDERDALE, Florida 33309, United States 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Lung Tin Patent Trademark Agent Ltd. 
Office A2, 27/F., Kings Tower, 111 King Lam Street, Cheung Sha Wan, 
Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Medical devices, namely, catheters for Percutaneous Transluminal 
Coronary Angioplasty (PTCA) for use in the treatment of and/or 
resolution of vascular obstructions which restrict blood flow; 
Medical devices, namely, catheters for Percutaneous Transluminal 
Angioplasty (PTA) for use in the treatment of and/or resolution of 
vascular obstructions which restrict blood flow; all included in 
Class 10. 
Class 44: 
Medical services relating to the treatment of persons using 
catheters, PTCA catheters, PTA catheters, catheters for 
Percutaneous Transluminal Coronary Angioplasty (PTCA) for use in 
the treatment of and/or resolution of vascular obstructions which 
restrict blood flow or catheters for Percutaneous Transluminal 
Angioplasty (PTA) for use in the treatment of and/or resolution of 
vascular obstructions which restrict blood flow; all included in 
Class 44. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-05-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

18-03-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

86945655 (for Class 10) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303800079 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳碳云智能科技有限公司 (iCarbonX Co., Ltd) 
中國內地 深圳市前海深港合作區 前灣一路 1號 A棟 201 室（入駐深圳市前
海商務秘書有限公司） 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

精英知識產權服務有限公司 
香港 九龍彌敦道 695 號 永如大廈 12 字樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 10, 42, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10:  
醫療器械和儀器；醫用診斷設備；醫療分析儀器；醫用測試儀；矯形用物
品；理療設備；牙科設備和儀器；醫用 X光管；助聽器；人造外科移植物。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 
 



公報編號 Journal No.: 696 公布日期 Publication Date: 05-08-2016 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 234/ 238 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303802806 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA SHISEIDO (SHISEIDO COMPANY, LIMITED) 
7-5-5 GINZA, CHUO-KU, TOKYO 104-0061, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 21, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Facial massager; body massager; manual and electrically operated 
massage apparatus and instruments; electrically operated massagers; 
electronic and/or electric apparatus and equipment, all for 
cosmetic or beauty treatment purposes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 
 
 



公報編號 Journal No.: 696 公布日期 Publication Date: 05-08-2016 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 235/ 238 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303808189 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OTSUKA DENSHI KABUSHIKI KAISHA  (Otsuka Electronics Co., Ltd.) 
26-3, Shodai-Tajika 3-chome, Hirakata-shi, Osaka 573-1132, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

LEE'S INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY CONSULTANTS 
1002, 101 LEIGHTON ROAD, CAUSEWAY BAY, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Hemoperfusion apparatus for removing blood cells by extracorporeal 
circulation; medical apparatus and instruments. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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Class 6-10 236/ 238 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303808314 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

裕威制品有限公司 
香港 九龍九龍灣宏開道 17 號 順發工業大廈 611 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

友薩實業發展有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角亞皆老街 109 號 皆旺商業大廈 27樓 05 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10, 18, 25, 35, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
外科儀器和器械；醫生用器械箱；按摩器械；醫療器械和儀器；振動按摩
器；醫用體育活動器械；健美按摩設備；牙科設備和儀器；電療器械；理療
設備；醫用手套；醫用帶；按摩用手套；醫用特製家具；口罩；奶瓶；避孕
套；人造外科移植物；矯形用關節繃帶；縫合材料。 
類別 18: 
半加工或未加工皮革；書包；旅行箱；背包；購物袋；公文箱；帆布背包；
手提箱；運動包；抱嬰兒用吊帶；嬰兒背袋；包；家具用皮裝飾；皮墊；皮
制系帶；傘；手杖；牽引動物用皮索；制香腸用腸衣。 
類別 25: 
服裝；套服；運動衫；背心式緊身運動衣；童裝；嬰兒全套衣；體操服；防
水服；化裝舞會用服裝；鞋；運動鞋；帽；襪；手套（服裝）；領帶；腰
帶；睡眠用眼罩；馬甲；工作服；襯衫。 
類別 35: 
廣告；電視廣告；商業櫥窗佈置；貨物展出；計算機網絡上的在線廣告；為
零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商品；組織商業或廣告展覽；組織商業或廣告交
易會；特許經營的商業管理；為商品和服務的買賣雙方提供在線市場；人事
管理諮詢；商業企業遷移；辦公機器和設備出租；在計算機數據庫中更新和
維護數據；藥用、獸醫用、衛生用製劑和醫療用品的零售或批發服務；藥品
零售或批發服務；獸藥零售或者批發服務；廣告版面設計；商業中介服務；
商業管理諮詢。 
類別 44: 
醫療診所服務；醫療按摩；保健；醫療輔助；理療；醫療護理；醫藥諮詢；
整形外科；治療服務；健康諮詢；療養院；休養所；飲食營養指導；蒸氣
浴；美容院；按摩；桑拿浴服務；水產養殖服務；園藝；眼鏡行。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 不適用 
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Class 6-10 237/ 238 
 

Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303822552 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

EIS GmbH 
Am Lenkwerk3 33609 Bielefeld 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

I L Consultants & Services Limited 
Suite 1905 , St.George Building , No.2 Ice House Street ,Central , 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Vibrators as sex aid for adults; Massage appliances for the 
personal usage 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 29-06-2016 
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Class 6-10 238/ 238 
 

Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 


